Milwaukee Parental Choice Program

Wisconsin Student Assessment System

FALL 2011 School Results



Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction Tony Evers, State Superintendent Madison, Wisconsin

Contents

STATE LEVEL RESULTS	
ALSTON'S PREPARATORY ACADEMY	
ATLAS PREPARATORY ACADEMY	
ATONEMENT LUTHERAN SCHOOL	
BELIEVERS IN CHRIST CHRISTIAN ACADEMY	
BLESSED SACRAMENT CATHOLIC SCHOOL	
BLESSED SAVIOR CATHOLIC SCHOOL	
CALVARY'S CHRISTIAN ACADEMY	
CARTER'S CHRISTIAN ACADEMY, INC.	
CATHOLIC EAST ELEMENTARY	
CERIA M TRAVIS ACADEMY	
CHRIST MEMORIAL LUTHERAN SCHOOL	
CHRIST ST. PETER LUTHERAN SCHOOL	
CHRISTIAN FAITH ACADEMY OF HIGHER LEARNING	
CLARA MOHAMMED SCHOOL	
CONCORDIA UNIVERSITY SCHOOL	
CROSSTRAINERS ACADEMY	
DAUGHTERS OF THE FATHER CHRISTIAN ACADEMY	
DESTINY HIGH SCHOOL	
DIVINE SAVIOR HOLY ANGELS HIGH SCHOOL	
DR BRENDA NOACH CHOICE SCHOOL	
EARLY VIEW ACADEMY OF EXCELLENCE	
EASTBROOK ACADEMY	50
EMMAUS LUTHERAN SCHOOL	52
FAMILY MONTESSORI SCHOOL	
FIRST IMMANUEL LUTHERAN SCHOOL	
GARDEN HOMES LUTHERAN SCHOOL	58
GREATER HOLY TEMPLE CHRISTIAN ACADEMY	60
HICKMAN ACADEMY PREPARATORY SCHOOL	62
HILLEL ACADEMY	64
HOLY REDEEMER CHRISTIAN ACADEMY	
HOLY WISDOM ACADEMY	
HOPE CHRISTIAN 1402	70
HOPE CHRISTIAN: FORTIS 1439	72

HOPE CHRISTIAN: PRIMA 1315	74
IMMANUEL LUTHERAN SCHOOL	76
INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND ACADEMICS, INC	78
JARED C BRUCE ACADEMY	80
LEARNING BRIDGES KINGDOM ACADEMY	82
LIFESKILLS ACADEMY	84
LUTHERAN SPECIAL SCHOOL & EDUCATION SERVICES	86
MARQUETTE UNIVERSITY HIGH SCHOOL	88
MESSMER HIGH SCHOOL/MESSMER PREPARATORY CATHOLIC SCHOOL	90
MILW SEVENTH DAY ADVENTIST SCHOOL	92
MILWAUKEE INSTITUTE FOR ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT	94
MILWAUKEE LUTHERAN HIGH SCHOOL	96
MOTHER OF GOOD COUNSEL SCHOOL	98
MOUNT CALVARY LUTHERAN SCHOOL	100
MT LEBANON LUTHERAN SCHOOL	102
NEW TESTAMENT CHRISTIAN ACADEMY	104
NORTHWEST CATHOLIC	106
NORTHWEST LUTHERAN SCHOOL	108
NOTRE DAME MIDDLE SCHOOL	110
OUR LADY QUEEN OF PEACE	112
PARKLAWN CHRISTIAN LEADERSHIP ACADEMY	114
PIUS XI HIGH SCHOOL	116
PRINCE OF PEACE/PRINCIPE DE PAZ	118
RIGHT STEP INC	120
RISEN SAVIOR LUTHERAN SCHOOL	122
SAINT ADALBERT SCHOOL	124
SAINT ANTHONY SCHOOL	126
SAINT CATHERINE SCHOOL	128
SAINT CHARLES BORROMEO SCHOOL	130
SAINT COLETTA DAY SCHOOL OF MILWAUKEE	132
SAINT GREGORY THE GREAT PARISH SCHOOL	134
SAINT JOAN ANTIDA HIGH SCHOOL	136
SAINT JOHN KANTY SCHOOL	138
SAINT JOHN'S LUTHERAN SCHOOL	140
SAINT JOSAPHAT PARISH SCHOOL	142

SAINT LUCAS LUTHERAN SCHOOL	144
SAINT MARCUS LUTHERAN SCHOOL	146
SAINT MARGARET MARY SCHOOL	148
SAINT MARTIN OF TOURS PARISH SCHOOL	150
SAINT MARTINI LUTHERAN SCHOOL	152
SAINT PETER-IMMANUEL LUTHERAN SCHOOL	154
SAINT PHILIP LUTHERAN SCHOOL	156
SAINT RAFAEL THE ARCHANGEL SCHOOL	158
SAINT ROMAN PARISH SCHOOL	160
SAINT ROSE AND SAINT LEO CATHOLIC SCHOOL	162
SAINT SEBASTIAN SCHOOL	164
SAINT THOMAS AQUINAS ACADEMY 7980	166
SAINT THOMAS MORE HIGH SCHOOL	168
SAINT VINCENT PALLOTTI CATHOLIC SCHOOL	170
SALAM SCHOOL	172
SHARON JR ACADEMY	174
SHERMAN PARK LUTHERAN SCHOOL	176
SILOAH LUTHERAN SCHOOL	178
TAMARACK WALDORF SCHOOL	180
TEXAS BUFKIN CHRISTIAN ACADEMY	182
THE MARGARET HOWARD CHRISTIAN LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE	184
TORAH ACADEMY OF MILWAUKEE	186
TRANSCENTER FOR YOUTH	188
TRAVIS TECHNOLOGY HIGH SCHOOL	190
VICTORY CHRISTIAN ACADEMY	192
WASHINGTON DUBOIS CHRISTIAN LEADERSHIP ACADEMY	194
WISCONSIN ACADEMY	196
WISCONSIN LUTHERAN HIGH SCHOOL 8714	198
WORD OF LIFE EVANGELICAL LUTHERAN SCHOOL	200
YESHIVA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL	202
YOUNG MINDS PREPARATORY SCHOOL	204

STATE LEVEL RESULTS

Wisconsin Student Assessment System: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

*D 1				1 an 201	1			
*Read	0							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	60267	53	60214	1%	5%	15%	36%	44%
4	60134	64	60070	0%	5%	13%	39%	43%
5	60988	56	60932	0%	5%	14%	42%	38%
6	61854	61	61793	0%	5%	10%	39%	45%
7	61493	58	61435	0%	5%	9%	37%	49%
8	61462	68	61394	0%	5%	10%	44%	40%
10	65165	140	65025	1%	8%	13%	30%	49%
Total	431363	500	430863	1%	5%	12%	38%	44%
₩ N#_41	4 •							
	nematics	# Darant	# Doggirod to	0/ Not	0/ Minimal	0/ Docio	0/ Drofisiont	0/ Advanced
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	60267	53	60214	0%	14%	9%	39%	37%
4	60134	64	60070	0%	11%	8%	39%	41%
5	60988	56	60932	0%	12%	8%	31%	48%
6	61854	61	61793	0%	11%	10%	40%	38%
7	61493	58	61435	0%	8%	10%	44%	37%
8	61462	68	61394	0%	8%	12%	48%	31%
10	65165	140	65025	1%	14%	13%	46%	25%
Total	431363	500	430863	0%	11%	10%	41%	37%
*Lano	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	60134	64	60070	1%	5%	17%	45%	31%
8	61462	68	61394	1%	13%	22%	38%	27%
10	65165	140	65025	2%	7%	21%	51%	19%
Total	186761	272	186489	1%	8%	20%	45%	25%
*Scien	nce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	60134	64	60070	0%	5%	18%	53%	24%
8	61462	68	61394	1%	7%	12%	46%	34%
10	65165	140	65025	1%	16%	10%	33%	39%
Total	186761	272	186489	1%	9%	13%	44%	33%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	60134	64	60070	1%	2%	5%	26%	67%
8	61462	68	61394	1%	6%	13%	37%	44%
10	65165	140	65025	2%	16%	7%	30%	45%
Total	186761	272	186489	1%	8%	8%	31%	52%
· Otal	100,01	-,-	100-100	1/0	370	070	31/0	32/0

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MILWAUKEE PARENTAL CHOICE PROGRAM

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Grade	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	70 Dasic	% FIORCIERC	70 Advanced
3	1798	17	1781	1.4%	12.2%	32.6%	39.1%	14.6%
4	1851	23	1828	1.6%	13.2%	30.9%	41.5%	12.8%
5	1716	28	1688	2.3%	15.3%	30.1%	40.9%	11.4%
6	1762	26	1736	1.9%	13.0%	24.0%	46.1%	15.0%
7	1743	19	1724	2.2%	14.1%	20.8%	45.0%	17.9%
8	1594	6	1588	0.9%	15.6%	20.4%	47.4%	15.8%
10	1165	20	1145	8.7%	22.3%	26.0%	27.5%	15.5%
Total	11629	139	11490	2.4%	14.7%	26.6%	41.7%	14.7%
*N/a4L	4:							
	nematics	# D 1	# Day Condition	0/ 1/-1	0/ 845-5	0/ D ' -	0/ 5 (*-*)	0/ 4 - 1
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
3	1798	17	1781	1.5%	48.7%	13.0%	29.5%	7.3%
4	1851	23	1828	1.8%	42.3%	16.0%	31.0%	8.8%
5	1716	28	1688	2.3%	39.3%	15.7%	30.9%	11.9%
6	1762	26	1736	2.2%	37.3%	20.8%	32.6%	7.1%
7	1743	19	1724	2.0%	29.1%	23.5%	37.9%	7.6%
8	1594	6	1588	0.9%	26.6%	27.9%	38.5%	6.1%
10	1165	20	1145	7.6%	42.6%	23.8%	23.6%	2.5%
Total	11629	139	11490	2.4%	38.0%	19.7%	32.3%	7.6%
*Lang _{Grade}	guage Arts # of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	1851	23	1828	2.8%	17.5%	34.1%	33.8%	11.8%
8	1594	6	1588	1.7%	28.5%	31.1%	27.5%	11.2%
10	1165	20	1145	9.6%	18.9%	35.7%	33.0%	2.7%
Total	4610	49	4561	4.1%	21.6%	33.5%	31.4%	9.3%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	1851	23	1828	3.1%	22.7%	35.5%	34.6%	4.1%
8	1594	6	1588	1.7%	21.9%	27.5%	42.0%	6.8%
10	1165	20	1145	8.7%	46.3%	16.7%	21.5%	6.9%
Total	4610	49	4561	4.0%	28.4%	28.0%	33.8%	5.7%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	1851	23	1828	3.0%	8.9%	17.5%	41.8%	28.8%
8	1594	6	1588	2.3%	16.2%	27.7%	37.7%	16.1%
10	1165	20	1145	9.9%	39.8%	11.3%	26.4%	12.5%
Total	4610	49	4561	4.5%	19.2%	19.4%	36.5%	20.3%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MILWAUKEE PARENTAL CHOICE PROGRAM

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read		y Calculat	ea Using # Re	quired ic	rest (Faien	i Opi-Oui	not menudet	1)
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	1798	17	1781	0.4%	12.4%	33.0%	39.5%	14.8%
4	1851	23	1828	0.3%	13.3%	31.3%	42.1%	13.0%
5	1716	28	1688	0.7%	15.6%	30.6%	41.5%	11.6%
6	1762	26	1736	0.5%	13.2%	24.4%	46.8%	15.2%
7	1743	19	1724	1.1%	14.2%	21.1%	45.5%	18.1%
8	1594	6	1588	0.5%	15.6%	20.5%	47.5%	15.9%
10	1165	20	1145	7.1%	22.7%	26.5%	27.9%	15.8%
Total	11629	139	11490	1.2%	14.9%	26.9%	42.2%	14.8%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	1798	17	1781	0.6%	49.2%	13.1%	29.8%	7.4%
4	1851	23	1828	0.6%	42.8%	16.2%	31.4%	8.9%
5	1716	28	1688	0.7%	39.9%	15.9%	31.4%	12.1%
6	1762	26	1736	0.7%	37.8%	21.1%	33.1%	7.2%
7	1743	19	1724	0.9%	29.5%	23.7%	38.3%	7.7%
8	1594	6	1588	0.5%	26.7%	28.0%	38.7%	6.2%
10	1165	20	1145	5.9%	43.3%	24.2%	24.0%	2.5%
Total	11629	139	11490	1.2%	38.5%	20.0%	32.7%	7.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	1851	23	1828	1.5%	17.7%	34.6%	34.2%	11.9%
8	1594	6	1588	1.3%	28.6%	31.2%	27.6%	11.3%
10	1165	20	1145	8.0%	19.2%	36.3%	33.6%	2.8%
Total	4610	49	4561	3.1%	21.9%	33.9%	31.8%	9.4%
*Scien	nce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	1851	23	1828	1.9%	23.0%	35.9%	35.0%	4.1%
8	1594	6	1588	1.3%	22.0%	27.6%	42.2%	6.9%
10	1165	20	1145	7.1%	47.1%	17.0%	21.8%	7.0%
Total	4610	49	4561	3.0%	28.7%	28.3%	34.2%	5.8%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	1851	23	1828	1.8%	9.0%	17.7%	42.3%	29.2%
8	1594	6	1588	1.9%	16.2%	27.8%	37.8%	16.2%
10	1165	20	1145	8.3%	40.5%	11.5%	26.9%	12.8%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

49

Total

4610

3.0%

19.4%

19.6%

36.9%

20.5%

4561

ALSTON'S PREPARATORY ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

· T	1	•
$\Delta \mathbf{L}$	α	ling
. 17	CAU	11112

Itcuc	*****							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	14.3%	14.3%
4	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	33.3%	16.7%
5	8	0	8	0.0%	0.0%	12.5%	87.5%	0.0%
6	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	30	0	30	0.0%	13.3%	40.0%	40.0%	6.7%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	7	0	7	0.0%	71.4%	0.0%	28.6%	0.0%
4	6	0	6	0.0%	50.0%	16.7%	33.3%	0.0%
5	8	0	8	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	50.0%	0.0%
6	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	30	0	30	3.3%	50.0%	16.7%	30.0%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	6	0	6	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	50.0%	0.0%
Total	6	0	6	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	50.0%	0.0%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	33.3%	0.0%
Total	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	33.3%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	33.3%	33.3%
Total	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	33.3%	33.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

ALSTON'S PREPARATORY ACADEMY

*Read	ling							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	14.3%	14.3%
4	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	33.3%	16.7%
5	8	0	8	0.0%	0.0%	12.5%	87.5%	0.0%
6	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	30	0	30	0.0%	13.3%	40.0%	40.0%	6.7%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	7	0	7	0.0%	71.4%	0.0%	28.6%	0.0%
4	6	0	6	0.0%	50.0%	16.7%	33.3%	0.0%
5	8	0	8	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	50.0%	0.0%
6	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	30	0	30	3.3%	50.0%	16.7%	30.0%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	6	0	6	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	50.0%	0.0%
Total	6	0	6	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	50.0%	0.0%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	33.3%	0.0%
Total	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	33.3%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			2
4	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	33.3%	33.3%
Total	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	33.3%	33.3%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

ATLAS PREPARATORY ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Grade	ling # Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	57	0	57	1.8%	5.3%	59.6%	22.8%	10.5%
4	69	0	69	0.0%	13.0%	39.1%	39.1%	8.7%
5	46	0	46	2.2%	23.9%	30.4%	41.3%	2.2%
6	55	0	55	0.0%	14.5%	38.2%	47.3%	0.0%
7	79	0	79	2.5%	20.3%	22.8%	43.0%	11.4%
8	75	0	75	1.3%	29.3%	29.3%	29.3%	10.7%
10	74	0	74	0.0%	35.1%	39.2%	18.9%	6.8%
Total	455	0	455	1.1%	20.9%	36.3%	34.1%	7.7%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	57	0	57	1.8%	52.6%	15.8%	28.1%	1.8%
4	69	0	69	1.4%	47.8%	18.8%	26.1%	5.8%
5	46	0	46	2.2%	37.0%	17.4%	34.8%	8.7%
6	55	0	55	0.0%	52.7%	27.3%	14.5%	5.5%
7	79	0	79	1.3%	46.8%	26.6%	21.5%	3.8%
8	75	0	75	4.0%	42.7%	30.7%	22.7%	0.0%
10	74	0	74	2.7%	54.1%	33.8%	6.8%	2.7%
Total	455	0	455	2.0%	47.9%	25.1%	21.3%	3.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	69	0	69	1.4%	23.2%	36.2%	33.3%	5.8%
8	75	0	75	4.0%	56.0%	20.0%	17.3%	2.7%
10	74	0	74	5.4%	25.7%	43.2%	25.7%	0.0%
Total	218	0	218	3.7%	35.3%	33.0%	25.2%	2.8%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	69	0	69	0.0%	30.4%	42.0%	27.5%	0.0%
8	75	0	75	4.0%	38.7%	25.3%	30.7%	1.3%
10	74	0	74	4.1%	63.5%	9.5%	18.9%	4.1%
Total	218	0	218	2.8%	44.5%	25.2%	25.7%	1.8%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	69	0	69	1.4%	17.4%	14.5%	49.3%	17.4%
8	75	0	75	4.0%	34.7%	26.7%	32.0%	2.7%

0

74

218

10

Total

74

218

6.8%

4.1%

60.8%

38.1%

9.5%

17.0%

17.6%

32.6%

5.4%

8.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

ATLAS PREPARATORY ACADEMY

*Rea	ding
------	------

*Keau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	57	0	57	1.8%	5.3%	59.6%	22.8%	10.5%
4	69	0	69	0.0%	13.0%	39.1%	39.1%	8.7%
5	46	0	46	2.2%	23.9%	30.4%	41.3%	2.2%
6	55	0	55	0.0%	14.5%	38.2%	47.3%	0.0%
7	79	0	79	2.5%	20.3%	22.8%	43.0%	11.4%
8	75	0	75	1.3%	29.3%	29.3%	29.3%	10.7%
10	74	0	74	0.0%	35.1%	39.2%	18.9%	6.8%
Total	455	0	455	1.1%	20.9%	36.3%	34.1%	7.7%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	57	0	57	1.8%	52.6%	15.8%	28.1%	1.8%
4	69	0	69	1.4%	47.8%	18.8%	26.1%	5.8%
5	46	0	46	2.2%	37.0%	17.4%	34.8%	8.7%
6	55	0	55	0.0%	52.7%	27.3%	14.5%	5.5%
7	79	0	79	1.3%	46.8%	26.6%	21.5%	3.8%
8	75	0	75	4.0%	42.7%	30.7%	22.7%	0.0%
10	74	0	74	2.7%	54.1%	33.8%	6.8%	2.7%
Total	455	0	455	2.0%	47.9%	25.1%	21.3%	3.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	69	0	69	1.4%	23.2%	36.2%	33.3%	5.8%
8	75	0	75	4.0%	56.0%	20.0%	17.3%	2.7%
10	74	0	74	5.4%	25.7%	43.2%	25.7%	0.0%
Total	218	0	218	3.7%	35.3%	33.0%	25.2%	2.8%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	69	0	69	0.0%	30.4%	42.0%	27.5%	0.0%
8	75	0	75	4.0%	38.7%	25.3%	30.7%	1.3%
10	74	0	74	4.1%	63.5%	9.5%	18.9%	4.1%
Total	218	0	218	2.8%	44.5%	25.2%	25.7%	1.8%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	69	0	69	1.4%	17.4%	14.5%	49.3%	17.4%
8	75	0	75	4.0%	34.7%	26.7%	32.0%	2.7%
10	74	0	74	6.8%	60.8%	9.5%	17.6%	5.4%
			218					8.3%
Total	218	0	218	6.8% 4.1%	60.8% 38.1%	9.5%	17.6% 32.6%	

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

ATONEMENT LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	21	0	21	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	42.9%
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	12.5%	56.3%	31.3%
5	22	0	22	4.5%	18.2%	13.6%	54.5%	9.1%
6	21	0	21	0.0%	9.5%	19.0%	28.6%	42.9%
7	21	0	21	0.0%	9.5%	19.0%	38.1%	33.3%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	5.9%	52.9%	41.2%
Total	118	0	118	0.8%	6.8%	14.4%	44.9%	33.1%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	21	0	21	0.0%	19.0%	23.8%	38.1%	19.0%
4	16	0	16	0.0%	12.5%	6.3%	50.0%	31.3%
5	22	0	22	4.5%	22.7%	22.7%	40.9%	9.1%
6	21	0	21	0.0%	0.0%	19.0%	66.7%	14.3%
7	21	0	21	0.0%	23.8%	0.0%	66.7%	9.5%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	23.5%	52.9%	23.5%
Total	118	0	118	0.8%	13.6%	16.1%	52.5%	16.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	18.8%	43.8%	37.5%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	17.6%	47.1%	35.3%
Total	33	0	33	0.0%	0.0%	18.2%	45.5%	36.4%
*Scien	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	56.3%	6.3%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	17.6%	76.5%	5.9%
Total	33	0	33	0.0%	0.0%	27.3%	66.7%	6.1%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	56.3%	43.8%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	5.9%	0.0%	52.9%	41.2%
Total	33	0	33	0.0%	3.0%	0.0%	54.5%	42.4%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

ATONEMENT LUTHERAN SCHOOL

Reau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	21	0	21	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	42.9%
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	12.5%	56.3%	31.3%
5	22	0	22	4.5%	18.2%	13.6%	54.5%	9.1%
6	21	0	21	0.0%	9.5%	19.0%	28.6%	42.9%
7	21	0	21	0.0%	9.5%	19.0%	38.1%	33.3%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	5.9%	52.9%	41.2%
Total	118	0	118	0.8%	6.8%	14.4%	44.9%	33.1%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	21	0	21	0.0%	19.0%	23.8%	38.1%	19.0%
4	16	0	16	0.0%	12.5%	6.3%	50.0%	31.3%
5	22	0	22	4.5%	22.7%	22.7%	40.9%	9.1%
6	21	0	21	0.0%	0.0%	19.0%	66.7%	14.3%
7	21	0	21	0.0%	23.8%	0.0%	66.7%	9.5%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	23.5%	52.9%	23.5%
Total	118	0	118	0.8%	13.6%	16.1%	52.5%	16.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	18.8%	43.8%	37.5%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	17.6%	47.1%	35.3%
Total	33	0	33	0.0%	0.0%	18.2%	45.5%	36.4%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	27.50/	5 6 00/	5.00/
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	56.3%	6.3%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	17.6%	76.5%	5.9%
Total	33	0	33	0.0%	0.0%	27.3%	66.7%	6.1%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	0.00/	FC 20/	42.00/
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	56.3%	43.8%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	5.9%	0.0%	52.9%	41.2%
Total	33	0	33	0.0%	3.0%	0.0%	54.5%	42.4%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

BELIEVERS IN CHRIST CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Rea	din	ıg
------	-----	----

*Kead	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	23.5%	52.9%	23.5%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	66.7%	16.7%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	38.5%	23.1%	30.8%	7.7%
6	15	0	15	0.0%	40.0%	26.7%	33.3%	0.0%
7	14	0	14	0.0%	28.6%	21.4%	42.9%	7.1%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	8.3%	33.3%	50.0%	8.3%
10	16	0	16	0.0%	18.8%	50.0%	18.8%	12.5%
Total	105	0	105	0.0%	18.1%	27.6%	42.9%	11.4%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	17	0	17	0.0%	23.5%	11.8%	47.1%	17.6%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	72.2%	16.7%	5.6%	5.6%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	61.5%	0.0%	23.1%	15.4%
6	15	0	15	6.7%	53.3%	33.3%	6.7%	0.0%
7	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	21.4%	28.6%	7.1%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	33.3%	41.7%	0.0%
10	16	0	16	0.0%	62.5%	31.3%	6.3%	0.0%
Total	105	0	105	1.0%	49.5%	21.0%	21.9%	6.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	0.0%	27.8%	61.1%	11.1%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	50.0%	41.7%	8.3%	0.0%
10	16	0	16	0.0%	12.5%	62.5%	25.0%	0.0%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	17.4%	43.5%	34.8%	4.3%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	55.6%	22.2%	5.6%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	16.7%	58.3%	25.0%	0.0%
10	16	0	16	0.0%	81.3%	0.0%	18.8%	0.0%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	39.1%	37.0%	21.7%	2.2%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	5.6%	77.8%	11.1%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	58.3%	16.7%	25.0%	0.0%
10	16	0	16	0.0%	68.8%	6.3%	18.8%	6.3%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	41.3%	8.7%	43.5%	6.5%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

BELIEVERS IN CHRIST CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Readi	ing
--------	-----

*Read	ling							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	23.5%	52.9%	23.5%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	66.7%	16.7%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	38.5%	23.1%	30.8%	7.7%
6	15	0	15	0.0%	40.0%	26.7%	33.3%	0.0%
7	14	0	14	0.0%	28.6%	21.4%	42.9%	7.1%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	8.3%	33.3%	50.0%	8.3%
10	16	0	16	0.0%	18.8%	50.0%	18.8%	12.5%
Total	105	0	105	0.0%	18.1%	27.6%	42.9%	11.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	17	0	17	0.0%	23.5%	11.8%	47.1%	17.6%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	72.2%	16.7%	5.6%	5.6%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	61.5%	0.0%	23.1%	15.4%
6	15	0	15	6.7%	53.3%	33.3%	6.7%	0.0%
7	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	21.4%	28.6%	7.1%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	33.3%	41.7%	0.0%
10	16	0	16	0.0%	62.5%	31.3%	6.3%	0.0%
Total	105	0	105	1.0%	49.5%	21.0%	21.9%	6.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	0.0%	27.8%	61.1%	11.1%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	50.0%	41.7%	8.3%	0.0%
10	16	0	16	0.0%	12.5%	62.5%	25.0%	0.0%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	17.4%	43.5%	34.8%	4.3%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	55.6%	22.2%	5.6%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	16.7%	58.3%	25.0%	0.0%
10	16	0	16	0.0%	81.3%	0.0%	18.8%	0.0%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	39.1%	37.0%	21.7%	2.2%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	5.6%	77.8%	11.1%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	58.3%	16.7%	25.0%	0.0%
10	16	0	16	0.0%	68.8%	6.3%	18.8%	6.3%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	41.3%	8.7%	43.5%	6.5%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

BLESSED SACRAMENT CATHOLIC SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	_		# B	0/ ** :	0/ 84: 1	0/ 5 :	0/ 0 - 5	0/ 4 - 1
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	30.8%	38.5%	23.1%
4	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	41.7%	25.0%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	23.1%	15.4%	46.2%	15.4%
6	21	0	21	0.0%	4.8%	23.8%	52.4%	19.0%
7	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	10.0%	60.0%	20.0%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	50.0%	16.7%
Total	75	0	75	0.0%	9.3%	22.7%	48.0%	20.0%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	38.5%	15.4%	38.5%	7.7%
4	12	0	12	0.0%	41.7%	16.7%	33.3%	8.3%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	38.5%	15.4%	30.8%	15.4%
6	21	0	21	0.0%	57.1%	4.8%	33.3%	4.8%
7	10	0	10	0.0%	30.0%	30.0%	40.0%	0.0%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	33.3%	50.0%	16.7%	0.0%
Total	75	0	75	0.0%	42.7%	17.3%	33.3%	6.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	58.3%	8.3%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	66.7%	0.0%	16.7%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	44.4%	38.9%	11.1%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	33.3%	16.7%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	33.3%	0.0%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	33.3%	33.3%	11.1%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	33.3%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	50.0%	16.7%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	16.7%	50.0%	27.8%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

BLESSED SACRAMENT CATHOLIC SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read	O							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	30.8%	38.5%	23.1%
4	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	41.7%	25.0%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	23.1%	15.4%	46.2%	15.4%
6	21	0	21	0.0%	4.8%	23.8%	52.4%	19.0%
7	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	10.0%	60.0%	20.0%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	50.0%	16.7%
Total	75	0	75	0.0%	9.3%	22.7%	48.0%	20.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	13	0	13	0.0%	38.5%	15.4%	38.5%	7.7%
4	12	0	12	0.0%	41.7%	16.7%	33.3%	8.3%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	38.5%	15.4%	30.8%	15.4%
6	21	0	21	0.0%	57.1%	4.8%	33.3%	4.8%
7	10	0	10	0.0%	30.0%	30.0%	40.0%	0.0%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	33.3%	50.0%	16.7%	0.0%
Total	75	0	75	0.0%	42.7%	17.3%	33.3%	6.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	58.3%	8.3%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	66.7%	0.0%	16.7%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	44.4%	38.9%	11.1%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	33.3%	16.7%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	33.3%	0.0%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	33.3%	33.3%	11.1%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	46.70/	E0 00/	22.201
4	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	33.3%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	50.0%	16.7%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

18

0

Total

18

0.0%

5.6%

16.7%

50.0%

27.8%

BLESSED SAVIOR CATHOLIC SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

*Read	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	62	1	61	1.6%	12.9%	38.7%	41.9%	4.8%
4	65	2	63	3.1%	10.8%	40.0%	43.1%	3.1%
5	71	0	71	1.4%	19.7%	36.6%	28.2%	14.1%
6	76	0	76	0.0%	18.4%	27.6%	43.4%	10.5%
7	73	1	72	1.4%	15.1%	26.0%	35.6%	21.9%
8	70	0	70	0.0%	12.9%	20.0%	54.3%	12.9%
Total	417	4	413	1.2%	15.1%	31.2%	41.0%	11.5%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	62	1	61	1.6%	58.1%	9.7%	30.6%	0.0%
4	65	2	63	3.1%	41.5%	21.5%	30.8%	3.1%
5	71	0	71	1.4%	49.3%	18.3%	22.5%	8.5%
6	76	0	76	0.0%	52.6%	19.7%	22.4%	5.3%
7	73	1	72	1.4%	35.6%	30.1%	28.8%	4.1%
8	70	0	70	1.4%	27.1%	38.6%	31.4%	1.4%
Total	417	4	413	1.4%	43.9%	23.3%	27.6%	3.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	65	2	63	3.1%	10.8%	40.0%	41.5%	4.6%
8	70	0	70	1.4%	27.1%	31.4%	34.3%	5.7%
Total	135	2	133	2.2%	19.3%	35.6%	37.8%	5.2%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	65	2	63	4.6%	18.5%	49.2%	27.7%	0.0%
8	70	0	70	1.4%	15.7%	35.7%	42.9%	4.3%
Total	135	2	133	3.0%	17.0%	42.2%	35.6%	2.2%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	65	2	63	4.6%	6.2%	20.0%	52.3%	16.9%

0

2

70

133

8

Total

70

135

1.4%

3.0%

12.9%

9.6%

34.3%

27.4%

42.9%

47.4%

8.6%

12.6%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

BLESSED SAVIOR CATHOLIC SCHOOL

*T	1.
*Rea	dina
nva	umz

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	62	1	61	0.0%	13.1%	39.3%	42.6%	4.9%
4	65	2	63	0.0%	11.1%	41.3%	44.4%	3.2%
5	71	0	71	1.4%	19.7%	36.6%	28.2%	14.1%
6	76	0	76	0.0%	18.4%	27.6%	43.4%	10.5%
7	73	1	72	0.0%	15.3%	26.4%	36.1%	22.2%
8	70	0	70	0.0%	12.9%	20.0%	54.3%	12.9%
Total	417	4	413	0.2%	15.3%	31.5%	41.4%	11.6%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	62	1	61	0.0%	59.0%	9.8%	31.1%	0.0%
4	65	2	63	0.0%	42.9%	22.2%	31.7%	3.2%
5	71	0	71	1.4%	49.3%	18.3%	22.5%	8.5%
6	76	0	76	0.0%	52.6%	19.7%	22.4%	5.3%
7	73	1	72	0.0%	36.1%	30.6%	29.2%	4.2%
8	70	0	70	1.4%	27.1%	38.6%	31.4%	1.4%
Total	417	4	413	0.5%	44.3%	23.5%	27.8%	3.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	65	2	63	0.0%	11.1%	41.3%	42.9%	4.8%
8	70	0	70	1.4%	27.1%	31.4%	34.3%	5.7%
Total	135	2	133	0.8%	19.5%	36.1%	38.3%	5.3%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	65	2	63	1.6%	19.0%	50.8%	28.6%	0.0%
8	70	0	70	1.4%	15.7%	35.7%	42.9%	4.3%
Total	135	2	133	1.5%	17.3%	42.9%	36.1%	2.3%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	65	2	63	1.6%	6.3%	20.6%	54.0%	17.5%
8	70	0	70	1.4%	12.9%	34.3%	42.9%	8.6%
Total	135	2	133	1.5%	9.8%	27.8%	48.1%	12.8%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CALVARY'S CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading

	0							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total				*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total				*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total				*	*	*	*	*

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CALVARY'S CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading

	U							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
								

Total

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CARTER'S CHRISTIAN ACADEMY, INC.

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested) *Reading

Ittau	<u>s</u>							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	46.2%	23.1%	30.8%	0.0%
4	12	0	12	0.0%	41.7%	16.7%	33.3%	8.3%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	50.0%	16.7%	33.3%	0.0%
6	9	0	9	0.0%	33.3%	0.0%	66.7%	0.0%
7	9	0	9	0.0%	33.3%	22.2%	44.4%	0.0%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	50.0%	50.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	69	0	69	0.0%	43.5%	20.3%	34.8%	1.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	13	0	13	0.0%	84.6%	0.0%	15.4%	0.0%
4	12	0	12	0.0%	75.0%	25.0%	0.0%	0.0%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	55.6%	16.7%	16.7%	11.1%
6	9	0	9	0.0%	77.8%	11.1%	11.1%	0.0%
7	9	0	9	0.0%	66.7%	0.0%	33.3%	0.0%
8	8	0	8	12.5%	37.5%	25.0%	25.0%	0.0%
Total	69	0	69	1.4%	66.7%	13.0%	15.9%	2.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	8.3%	41.7%	41.7%	8.3%	0.0%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	62.5%	37.5%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	20	0	20	5.0%	50.0%	40.0%	5.0%	0.0%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	0.0%	66.7%	33.3%	0.0%	0.0%
8	8	0	8	12.5%	62.5%	0.0%	25.0%	0.0%
Total	20	0	20	5.0%	65.0%	20.0%	10.0%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	41.7%	8.3%
8	8	0	8	12.5%	50.0%	25.0%	12.5%	0.0%
Total	20	0	20	5.0%	35.0%	25.0%	30.0%	5.0%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CARTER'S CHRISTIAN ACADEMY, INC.

*** T	
$\Phi \mathbf{P} \mathbf{O} \mathbf{O}$	nna
*Read	111112

Ittau	s							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	46.2%	23.1%	30.8%	0.0%
4	12	0	12	0.0%	41.7%	16.7%	33.3%	8.3%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	50.0%	16.7%	33.3%	0.0%
6	9	0	9	0.0%	33.3%	0.0%	66.7%	0.0%
7	9	0	9	0.0%	33.3%	22.2%	44.4%	0.0%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	50.0%	50.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	69	0	69	0.0%	43.5%	20.3%	34.8%	1.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	13	0	13	0.0%	84.6%	0.0%	15.4%	0.0%
4	12	0	12	0.0%	75.0%	25.0%	0.0%	0.0%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	55.6%	16.7%	16.7%	11.1%
6	9	0	9	0.0%	77.8%	11.1%	11.1%	0.0%
7	9	0	9	0.0%	66.7%	0.0%	33.3%	0.0%
8	8	0	8	12.5%	37.5%	25.0%	25.0%	0.0%
Total	69	0	69	1.4%	66.7%	13.0%	15.9%	2.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	8.3%	41.7%	41.7%	8.3%	0.0%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	62.5%	37.5%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	20	0	20	5.0%	50.0%	40.0%	5.0%	0.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	0.0%	66.7%	33.3%	0.0%	0.0%
8	8	0	8	12.5%	62.5%	0.0%	25.0%	0.0%
Total	20	0	20	5.0%	65.0%	20.0%	10.0%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	41.7%	8.3%
8	8	0	8	12.5%	50.0%	25.0%	12.5%	0.0%
Total	20	0	20	5.0%	35.0%	25.0%	30.0%	5.0%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CATHOLIC EAST ELEMENTARY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

*Read	ling		C		•			
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	26.7%	73.3%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	11.1%	44.4%	38.9%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	15.4%	23.1%	38.5%	23.1%
6	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	0.0%	40.0%	50.0%
7	22	0	22	0.0%	0.0%	27.3%	31.8%	40.9%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	30.0%	60.0%	10.0%
Total	88	0	88	0.0%	4.5%	20.5%	46.6%	28.4%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	15	0	15	0.0%	33.3%	13.3%	46.7%	6.7%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	27.8%	16.7%	44.4%	11.1%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	38.5%	7.7%	15.4%	38.5%
6	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	10.0%	70.0%	20.0%
7	22	0	22	0.0%	22.7%	22.7%	27.3%	27.3%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	90.0%	10.0%
Total	88	0	88	0.0%	22.7%	13.6%	44.3%	19.3%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	11.1%	61.1%	22.2%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	30.0%	60.0%	10.0%
Total	28	0	28	0.0%	3.6%	17.9%	60.7%	17.9%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	11.1%	50.0%	16.7%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	90.0%	10.0%
Total	28	0	28	0.0%	14.3%	7.1%	64.3%	14.3%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		•						

0

0

0

18

10

28

4

8

Total

18

10

28

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

11.1%

20.0%

14.3%

27.8%

40.0%

32.1%

61.1%

40.0%

53.6%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CATHOLIC EAST ELEMENTARY

w TD	1.
TRAG	ading
11/0	umz

Ittau	<u>s</u>							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	26.7%	73.3%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	11.1%	44.4%	38.9%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	15.4%	23.1%	38.5%	23.1%
6	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	0.0%	40.0%	50.0%
7	22	0	22	0.0%	0.0%	27.3%	31.8%	40.9%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	30.0%	60.0%	10.0%
Total	88	0	88	0.0%	4.5%	20.5%	46.6%	28.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	15	0	15	0.0%	33.3%	13.3%	46.7%	6.7%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	27.8%	16.7%	44.4%	11.1%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	38.5%	7.7%	15.4%	38.5%
6	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	10.0%	70.0%	20.0%
7	22	0	22	0.0%	22.7%	22.7%	27.3%	27.3%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	90.0%	10.0%
Total	88	0	88	0.0%	22.7%	13.6%	44.3%	19.3%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	11.1%	61.1%	22.2%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	30.0%	60.0%	10.0%
Total	28	0	28	0.0%	3.6%	17.9%	60.7%	17.9%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	11.1%	50.0%	16.7%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	90.0%	10.0%
Total	28	0	28	0.0%	14.3%	7.1%	64.3%	14.3%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	0.0%	11.1%	27.8%	61.1%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	20.0%	40.0%	40.0%
Total	28	0	28	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	32.1%	53.6%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CERIA M TRAVIS ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	38	0	38	0.0%	47.4%	44.7%	7.9%	0.0%
4	37	0	37	2.7%	21.6%	54.1%	18.9%	2.7%
5	25	0	25	8.0%	44.0%	32.0%	12.0%	4.0%
6	30	0	30	10.0%	23.3%	33.3%	30.0%	3.3%
7	39	0	39	5.1%	48.7%	15.4%	28.2%	2.6%
8	25	0	25	0.0%	40.0%	20.0%	24.0%	16.0%
10	76	0	76	52.6%	30.3%	14.5%	2.6%	0.0%
Total	270	0	270	17.8%	35.6%	28.5%	15.2%	3.0%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	38	0	38	5.3%	84.2%	5.3%	5.3%	0.0%
4	37	0	37	2.7%	51.4%	29.7%	13.5%	2.7%
5	25	0	25	12.0%	72.0%	4.0%	8.0%	4.0%
6	30	0	30	13.3%	53.3%	16.7%	13.3%	3.3%
7	39	0	39	7.7%	51.3%	23.1%	17.9%	0.0%
8	25	0	25	0.0%	64.0%	20.0%	8.0%	8.0%
10	76	0	76	57.9%	30.3%	10.5%	1.3%	0.0%
Total	270	0	270	21.1%	53.3%	15.2%	8.5%	1.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	37	0	37	2.7%	29.7%	40.5%	24.3%	2.7%
8	25	0	25	4.0%	52.0%	24.0%	16.0%	4.0%
10	76	0	76	57.9%	30.3%	10.5%	1.3%	0.0%
Total	138	0	138	33.3%	34.1%	21.0%	10.1%	1.4%
*Scier	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	37	0	37	2.7%	29.7%	32.4%	35.1%	0.0%
8	25	0	25	0.0%	40.0%	28.0%	28.0%	4.0%
10	76	0	76	57.9%	35.5%	5.3%	0.0%	1.3%
Total	138	0	138	32.6%	34.8%	16.7%	14.5%	1.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	37	0	37	8.1%	8.1%	18.9%	54.1%	10.8%
8	25	0	25	0.0%	36.0%	36.0%	16.0%	12.0%

0

76

138

10

Total

76

138

59.2%

34.8%

31.6%

26.1%

5.3%

14.5%

3.9%

19.6%

0.0%

5.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CERIA M TRAVIS ACADEMY

*T		
*Rea	ากเ	nσ
1110	ıuı	112

*Keau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	38	0	38	0.0%	47.4%	44.7%	7.9%	0.0%
4	37	0	37	2.7%	21.6%	54.1%	18.9%	2.7%
5	25	0	25	8.0%	44.0%	32.0%	12.0%	4.0%
6	30	0	30	10.0%	23.3%	33.3%	30.0%	3.3%
7	39	0	39	5.1%	48.7%	15.4%	28.2%	2.6%
8	25	0	25	0.0%	40.0%	20.0%	24.0%	16.0%
10	76	0	76	52.6%	30.3%	14.5%	2.6%	0.0%
Total	270	0	270	17.8%	35.6%	28.5%	15.2%	3.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	38	0	38	5.3%	84.2%	5.3%	5.3%	0.0%
4	37	0	37	2.7%	51.4%	29.7%	13.5%	2.7%
5	25	0	25	12.0%	72.0%	4.0%	8.0%	4.0%
6	30	0	30	13.3%	53.3%	16.7%	13.3%	3.3%
7	39	0	39	7.7%	51.3%	23.1%	17.9%	0.0%
8	25	0	25	0.0%	64.0%	20.0%	8.0%	8.0%
10	76	0	76	57.9%	30.3%	10.5%	1.3%	0.0%
Total	270	0	270	21.1%	53.3%	15.2%	8.5%	1.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	37	0	37	2.7%	29.7%	40.5%	24.3%	2.7%
8	25	0	25	4.0%	52.0%	24.0%	16.0%	4.0%
10	76	0	76	57.9%	30.3%	10.5%	1.3%	0.0%
Total	138	0	138	33.3%	34.1%	21.0%	10.1%	1.4%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	37	0	37	2.7%	29.7%	32.4%	35.1%	0.0%
8	25	0	25	0.0%	40.0%	28.0%	28.0%	4.0%
10	76	0	76	57.9%	35.5%	5.3%	0.0%	1.3%
Total	138	0	138	32.6%	34.8%	16.7%	14.5%	1.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	37	0	37	8.1%	8.1%	18.9%	54.1%	10.8%
8	25	0	25	0.0%	36.0%	36.0%	16.0%	12.0%
10	76	0	76	59.2%	31.6%	5.3%	3.9%	0.0%
Total	138	0	138	34.8%	26.1%	14.5%	19.6%	5.1%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CHRIST MEMORIAL LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	66.7%	0.0%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	42.9%	14.3%
5	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	55.6%	33.3%	11.1%
6	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	45.5%	36.4%	18.2%
7	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	55.6%	11.1%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	2.2%	37.0%	50.0%	10.9%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	6	0	6	0.0%	33.3%	50.0%	16.7%	0.0%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	57.1%	0.0%	42.9%	0.0%
5	9	0	9	0.0%	44.4%	22.2%	33.3%	0.0%
6	11	0	11	0.0%	54.5%	18.2%	18.2%	9.1%
7	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	9	0	9	0.0%	33.3%	55.6%	11.1%	0.0%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	45.7%	30.4%	21.7%	2.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	57.1%	42.9%	0.0%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	44.4%	33.3%	22.2%	0.0%
Total	16	0	16	0.0%	25.0%	43.8%	31.3%	0.0%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	57.1%	42.9%	0.0%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	33.3%	22.2%	44.4%	0.0%
Total	16	0	16	0.0%	18.8%	37.5%	43.8%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	28.6%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	55.6%	44.4%	0.0%
Total	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	50.0%	12.5%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CHRIST MEMORIAL LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	66.7%	0.0%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	42.9%	14.3%
5	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	55.6%	33.3%	11.1%
6	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	45.5%	36.4%	18.2%
7	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	55.6%	11.1%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	2.2%	37.0%	50.0%	10.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	6	0	6	0.0%	33.3%	50.0%	16.7%	0.0%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	57.1%	0.0%	42.9%	0.0%
5	9	0	9	0.0%	44.4%	22.2%	33.3%	0.0%
6	11	0	11	0.0%	54.5%	18.2%	18.2%	9.1%
7	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	9	0	9	0.0%	33.3%	55.6%	11.1%	0.0%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	45.7%	30.4%	21.7%	2.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	57.1%	42.9%	0.0%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	44.4%	33.3%	22.2%	0.0%
Total	16	0	16	0.0%	25.0%	43.8%	31.3%	0.0%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	57.1%	42.9%	0.0%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	33.3%	22.2%	44.4%	0.0%
Total	16	0	16	0.0%	18.8%	37.5%	43.8%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	28.6%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	55.6%	44.4%	0.0%
Total	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	50.0%	12.5%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CHRIST ST. PETER LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading

Reau	ung							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	22	0	22	0.0%	22.7%	31.8%	40.9%	4.5%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	38.9%	22.2%	16.7%
5	24	0	24	0.0%	4.2%	25.0%	58.3%	12.5%
6	22	0	22	0.0%	13.6%	13.6%	54.5%	18.2%
7	18	0	18	0.0%	44.4%	22.2%	33.3%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	5.0%	25.0%	5.0%	45.0%	20.0%
Total	124	0	124	0.8%	21.0%	22.6%	43.5%	12.1%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	22	0	22	0.0%	72.7%	18.2%	4.5%	4.5%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	61.1%	11.1%	22.2%	5.6%
5	24	0	24	0.0%	33.3%	20.8%	25.0%	20.8%
6	22	0	22	0.0%	45.5%	31.8%	22.7%	0.0%
7	18	0	18	0.0%	55.6%	22.2%	22.2%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	10.0%	25.0%	50.0%	15.0%
Total	124	0	124	0.0%	46.0%	21.8%	24.2%	8.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	27.8%	50.0%	22.2%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	25.0%	20.0%	25.0%	30.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	26.3%	34.2%	23.7%	15.8%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	27.8%	38.9%	27.8%	5.6%
8	20	0	20	5.0%	15.0%	10.0%	60.0%	10.0%
Total	38	0	38	2.6%	21.1%	23.7%	44.7%	7.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	33.3%	44.4%	11.1%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	5.0%	50.0%	25.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	15.8%	18.4%	47.4%	18.4%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CHRIST ST. PETER LUTHERAN SCHOOL

· T	1.	
T 12 (eading	
. 17.6	:auiii2	

*Keaa	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	22	0	22	0.0%	22.7%	31.8%	40.9%	4.5%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	38.9%	22.2%	16.7%
5	24	0	24	0.0%	4.2%	25.0%	58.3%	12.5%
6	22	0	22	0.0%	13.6%	13.6%	54.5%	18.2%
7	18	0	18	0.0%	44.4%	22.2%	33.3%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	5.0%	25.0%	5.0%	45.0%	20.0%
Total	124	0	124	0.8%	21.0%	22.6%	43.5%	12.1%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	22	0	22	0.0%	72.7%	18.2%	4.5%	4.5%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	61.1%	11.1%	22.2%	5.6%
5	24	0	24	0.0%	33.3%	20.8%	25.0%	20.8%
6	22	0	22	0.0%	45.5%	31.8%	22.7%	0.0%
7	18	0	18	0.0%	55.6%	22.2%	22.2%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	10.0%	25.0%	50.0%	15.0%
Total	124	0	124	0.0%	46.0%	21.8%	24.2%	8.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	18	0	18	0.0%	27.8%	50.0%	22.2%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	25.0%	20.0%	25.0%	30.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	26.3%	34.2%	23.7%	15.8%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	18	0	18	0.0%	27.8%	38.9%	27.8%	5.6%
8	20	0	20	5.0%	15.0%	10.0%	60.0%	10.0%
Total	38	0	38	2.6%	21.1%	23.7%	44.7%	7.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	33.3%	44.4%	11.1%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	5.0%	50.0%	25.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	15.8%	18.4%	47.4%	18.4%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CHRISTIAN FAITH ACADEMY OF HIGHER LEARNING

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

*Read	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	12	0	12	0.0%	8.3%	33.3%	50.0%	8.3%
4	20	0	20	0.0%	50.0%	35.0%	15.0%	0.0%
5	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	85.7%	0.0%
6	11	1	10	9.1%	18.2%	18.2%	54.5%	0.0%
7	10	0	10	0.0% 30.0%	0.0%	50.0%	20.0%	
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	64	2	62	3.1%	25.0%	23.4%	43.8%	4.7%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	12	0	12	8.3%	58.3%	0.0%	33.3%	0.0%
4	20	0	20	10.0%	85.0%	0.0%	0.0%	5.0%
5	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	14.3%	42.9%	14.3%
6	11	1	10	9.0%	27.3%	18.2%	45.5%	0.0%
7	10	0	10	0.0%	20.0%	40.0%	30.0%	10.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	64	2	62	7.8%	48.4%	12.5%	26.6%	4.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	20	0	20	10.0%	40.0%	45.0%	0.0%	5.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	24	1	23	12.5%	37.5%	45.8%	0.0%	4.2%
*Scie	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	20	0	20	10.0%	65.0%	20.0%	5.0%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	24	1	23	12.5%	62.5%	16.7%	8.3%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	20	0	20	10.0%	25.0%	40.0%	20.0%	5.0%
_	_		-1-	ata.	ale.			

23

Total

24

12.5%

20.8%

41.7%

20.8%

4.2%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CHRISTIAN FAITH ACADEMY OF HIGHER LEARNING

-1. T	1	•
$\tau \times \epsilon$	വവ	ling
17	cau	ши

*Kead	ling							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	12	0	12	0.0%	8.3%	33.3%	50.0%	8.3%
4	20	0	20	0.0%	50.0%	35.0%	15.0%	0.0%
5	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	85.7%	0.0%
6	11	1	10	0.0%	20.0%	20.0%	60.0%	0.0%
7	10	0	10	0.0%	30.0%	0.0%	50.0%	20.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	64	2	62	0.0%	25.8%	24.2%	45.2%	4.8%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	12	0	12	8.3%	58.3%	0.0%	33.3%	0.0%
4	20	0	20	10.0%	85.0%	0.0%	0.0%	5.0%
5	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	14.3%	42.9%	14.3%
6	11	1	10	0.0%	30.0%	20.0%	50.0%	0.0%
7	10	0	10	0.0%	20.0%	40.0%	30.0%	10.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	64	2	62	4.8%	50.0%	12.9%	27.4%	4.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	20	0	20	10.0%	40.0%	45.0%	0.0%	5.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	24	1	23	8.7%	39.1%	47.8%	0.0%	4.3%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	20	0	20	10.0%	65.0%	20.0%	5.0%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	24	1	23	8.7%	65.2%	17.4%	8.7%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	20	0	20	10.0%	25.0%	40.0%	20.0%	5.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	24	1	23	8.7%	21.7%	43.5%	21.7%	4.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CLARA MOHAMMED SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

*Read Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	19	Opt-Out 1	Test 18	Tested 5.3%	Perf. 10.5%	52.6%	31.6%	0.0%
	18		18	0.0%	22.2%	44.4%	22.2%	11.1%
4 5	20	0 0	20	0.0%	35.0%	35.0%	25.0%	5.0%
6	23	0	23	0.0%	33.0% 8.7%	39.1%	47.8%	4.3%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%		18.8%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	40.0%	6.7%	31.3% 53.3%	0.0%
10	12		11					
Total	123	2	121	8.3% 1.6%	25.2%	8.3% 32.5%	33.3% 35.0%	0.0% 5.7%
TOtal	125	2	121	1.0%	25.270	32.3%	33.0%	5.7%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	19	1	18	5.3%	84.2%	5.3%	5.3%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	61.1%	22.2%	16.7%	0.0%
5	20	0	20	0.0%	80.0%	5.0%	15.0%	0.0%
6	23	0	23	0.0%	65.2%	17.4%	17.4%	0.0%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	43.8%	6.3%	43.8%	6.3%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	53.3%	20.0%	26.7%	0.0%
10	12	1	11	08.%	83.3%	8.3%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	123	2	121	1.6%	67.5%	12.2%	17.9%	0.8%
*I and	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Grade	" Linoned	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	70 Busic	70 1 TOTICICITE	70 710 4011000
4	18	0	18	0.0%	44.4%	27.8%	22.2%	5.6%
8	15	0	15	6.7%	46.7%	26.7%	20.0%	0.0%
10	12	1	11	8.3%	41.7%	41.7%	8.3%	0.0%
Total	45	1	44	4.4%	44.4%	31.1%	17.8%	2.2%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	44.4%	38.9%	11.1%	5.6%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	40.0%	20.0%	40.0%	0.0%
10	12	1	11	8.3%	66.7%	16.7%	8.3%	0.0%
Total	45	1	44	2.2%	48.9%	26.7%	20.0%	2.2%
*Socie	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Jidue	# LIIIOIICU	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to	Tested	% Millina	70 Dasic	70 I TOTICICITE	70 Auvancet
4	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	27.8%	27.8%	22.2%
8	15	0	15	6.7%	40.0%	20.0%	33.3%	0.0%
10	12	4	11	0 20/	66 70/	0 20/	0 20/	0 20/

1

10

Total

12

45

8.3%

4.4%

11 44 66.7%

40.0%

8.3%

20.0%

8.3%

24.4%

8.3%

11.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CLARA MOHAMMED SCHOOL

*Reading	
Grade	

*Read	ling							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	19	1	18	0.0%	11.1%	55.6%	33.3%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	44.4%	22.2%	11.1%
5	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	35.0%	25.0%	5.0%
6	23	0	23	0.0%	8.7%	39.1%	47.8%	4.3%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	31.3%	18.8%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	40.0%	6.7%	53.3%	0.0%
10	12	1	11	0.0%	54.5%	9.1%	36.4%	0.0%
Total	123	2	121	0.0%	25.6%	33.1%	35.5%	5.8%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	19	1	18	0.0%	88.9%	5.6%	5.6%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	61.1%	22.2%	16.7%	0.0%
5	20	0	20	0.0%	80.0%	5.0%	15.0%	0.0%
6	23	0	23	0.0%	65.2%	17.4%	17.4%	0.0%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	43.8%	6.3%	43.8%	6.3%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	53.3%	20.0%	26.7%	0.0%
10	12	1	11	0.0%	90.9%	9.1%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	123	2	121	0.0%	68.6%	12.4%	18.2%	0.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	44.4%	27.8%	22.2%	5.6%
8	15	0	15	6.7%	46.7%	26.7%	20.0%	0.0%
10	12	1	11	0.0%	45.5%	45.5%	9.1%	0.0%
Total	45	1	44	2.3%	45.5%	31.8%	18.2%	2.3%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	44.4%	38.9%	11.1%	5.6%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	40.0%	20.0%	40.0%	0.0%
10	12	1	11	0.0%	72.7%	18.2%	9.1%	0.0%
Total	45	1	44	0.0%	50.0%	27.3%	20.5%	2.3%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	27.8%	27.8%	22.2%
8	15	0	15	6.7%	40.0%	20.0%	33.3%	0.0%
10	12	1	11	0.0%	72.7%	9.1%	9.1%	9.1%
Total	45	1	44	2.3%	40.9%	20.5%	25.0%	11.4%
	. •	_	• •		, -	, 3		

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CONCORDIA UNIVERSITY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling		_		-			
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	24	0	24	0.0%	16.7%	41.7%	29.2%	12.5%
4	28	0	28	0.0%	21.4%	35.7%	39.3%	3.6%
5	19	0	19	0.0%	21.1%	15.8%	57.9%	5.3%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	30.0%	20.0%	50.0%	0.0%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	30.0%	45.0%	20.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	35.0%	45.0%	15.0%
Total	131	0	131	0.0%	16.8%	30.5%	43.5%	9.2%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	24	0	24	0.0%	62.5%	8.3%	25.0%	4.2%
4	28	0	28	0.0%	53.6%	25.0%	17.9%	3.6%
5	19	0	19	0.0%	42.1%	10.5%	31.6%	15.8%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	55.0%	25.0%	20.0%	0.0%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	50.0%	30.0%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	25.0%	30.0%	40.0%	5.0%
Total	131	0	131	0.0%	44.3%	24.4%	26.7%	4.6%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	3.6%	32.1%	28.6%	32.1%	3.6%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	45.0%	35.0%	10.0%	10.0%
Total	48	0	48	2.1%	37.5%	31.3%	22.9%	6.3%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	3.6%	17.9%	67.9%	10.7%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	40.0%	25.0%	35.0%	0.0%
Total	48	0	48	2.1%	27.1%	50.0%	20.8%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	21.4%	46.4%	21.4%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	35.0%	35.0%	10.0%
Total	48	0	48	0.0%	14.6%	27.1%	41.7%	16.7%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CONCORDIA UNIVERSITY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read	ing
-------	-----

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	24	0	24	0.0%	16.7%	41.7%	29.2%	12.5%
4	28	0	28	0.0%	21.4%	35.7%	39.3%	3.6%
5	19	0	19	0.0%	21.1%	15.8%	57.9%	5.3%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	30.0%	20.0%	50.0%	0.0%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	30.0%	45.0%	20.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	35.0%	45.0%	15.0%
Total	131	0	131	0.0%	16.8%	30.5%	43.5%	9.2%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	24	0	24	0.0%	62.5%	8.3%	25.0%	4.2%
4	28	0	28	0.0%	53.6%	25.0%	17.9%	3.6%
5	19	0	19	0.0%	42.1%	10.5%	31.6%	15.8%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	55.0%	25.0%	20.0%	0.0%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	50.0%	30.0%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	25.0%	30.0%	40.0%	5.0%
Total	131	0	131	0.0%	44.3%	24.4%	26.7%	4.6%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	28	0	28	3.6%	32.1%	28.6%	32.1%	3.6%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	45.0%	35.0%	10.0%	10.0%
Total	48	0	48	2.1%	37.5%	31.3%	22.9%	6.3%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	28	0	28	3.6%	17.9%	67.9%	10.7%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	40.0%	25.0%	35.0%	0.0%
Total	48	0	48	2.1%	27.1%	50.0%	20.8%	0.0%
	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	21.4%	46.4%	21.4%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	35.0%	35.0%	10.0%
Total	48	0	48	0.0%	14.6%	27.1%	41.7%	16.7%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CROSSTRAINERS ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Ittau	·····S							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	6.3%	43.8%	37.5%	12.5%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	33.3%	27.8%	38.9%	0.0%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	20.6%	35.3%	38.2%	5.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	50.0%	25.0%	12.5%	12.5%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	55.6%	11.1%	27.8%	5.6%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	52.9%	17.6%	20.6%	8.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	12.5%	62.5%	12.5%	12.5%
Total	16	0	16	0.0%	12.5%	62.5%	12.5%	12.5%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	37.5%	18.8%	37.5%	6.3%
Total	16	0	16	0.0%	37.5%	18.8%	37.5%	6.3%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	62.5%	12.5%
Total	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	62.5%	12.5%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

CROSSTRAINERS ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	16	0	16	0.0%	6.3%	43.8%	37.5%	12.5%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	33.3%	27.8%	38.9%	0.0%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	20.6%	35.3%	38.2%	5.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	16	0	16	0.0%	50.0%	25.0%	12.5%	12.5%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	55.6%	11.1%	27.8%	5.6%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	52.9%	17.6%	20.6%	8.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	16	0	16	0.0%	12.5%	62.5%	12.5%	12.5%
Total	16	0	16	0.0%	12.5%	62.5%	12.5%	12.5%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	16	0	16	0.0%	37.5%	18.8%	37.5%	6.3%
Tatal	16	0	16	0.0%	37.5%	18.8%	37.5%	6.3%
Total								
	al Studies							
		# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
*Socia	al Studies	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
*Socia	al Studies # of		•			% Basic 25.0%	% Proficient	% Advanced

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

DAUGHTERS OF THE FATHER CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
2	4.2	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	22.20/	22.20/	22.20/
3	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	33.3%	33.3%
4	12	0	12	0.0%	41.7%	25.0%	33.3%	0.0%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	31.3%	37.5%	25.0%	6.3%
6	13	0	13	0.0%	30.8%	38.5%	30.8%	0.0%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	26.7%	53.3%	13.3%	6.7%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	23.8%	38.1%	33.3%	4.8%
Total	89	0	89	0.0%	25.8%	38.2%	28.1%	7.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	12	0	12	16.7%	33.3%	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%
4	12	0	12	0.0%	91.7%	0.0%	8.3%	0.0%
5	16	0	16	6.3%	68.8%	0.0%	25.0%	0.0%
6	13	0	13	0.0%	30.8%	30.8%	38.5%	0.0%
7	15	0	15	6.7%	46.7%	33.3%	13.3%	0.0%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	71.4%	28.6%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	89	0	89	4.5%	58.4%	16.9%	20.2%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	16.7%	41.7%	25.0%	16.7%	0.0%
8	21	0	21	14.3%	61.9%	19.0%	0.0%	4.8%
Total	33	0	33	15.2%	54.5%	21.2%	6.1%	3.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	33.3%	41.7%	16.7%	8.3%	0.0%
8	21	0	21	4.8%	57.1%	28.6%	9.5%	0.0%
Total	33	0	33	15.2%	51.5%	24.2%	9.1%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced

* Data are sunnressed w	hen the number of stu	dents ner grade is helow si	v

Test

12

21

33

Opt-Out

0

0

0

4

8

Total

12

21

33

Tested

33.3%

14.3%

21.2%

Perf.

25.0%

52.4%

42.4%

25.0%

23.8%

24.2%

16.7%

9.5%

12.1%

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

DAUGHTERS OF THE FATHER CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*R	ead	ing
	uuu	

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	33.3%	33.3%
4	12	0	12	0.0%	41.7%	25.0%	33.3%	0.0%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	31.3%	37.5%	25.0%	6.3%
6	13	0	13	0.0%	30.8%	38.5%	30.8%	0.0%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	26.7%	53.3%	13.3%	6.7%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	23.8%	38.1%	33.3%	4.8%
Total	89	0	89	0.0%	25.8%	38.2%	28.1%	7.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	12	0	12	16.7%	33.3%	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%
4	12	0	12	0.0%	91.7%	0.0%	8.3%	0.0%
5	16	0	16	6.3%	68.8%	0.0%	25.0%	0.0%
6	13	0	13	0.0%	30.8%	30.8%	38.5%	0.0%
7	15	0	15	6.7%	46.7%	33.3%	13.3%	0.0%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	71.4%	28.6%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	89	0	89	4.5%	58.4%	16.9%	20.2%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	16.7%	41.7%	25.0%	16.7%	0.0%
8	21	0	21	14.3%	61.9%	19.0%	0.0%	4.8%
Total	33	0	33	15.2%	54.5%	21.2%	6.1%	3.0%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	33.3%	41.7%	16.7%	8.3%	0.0%
8	21	0	21	4.8%	57.1%	28.6%	9.5%	0.0%
Total	33	0	33	15.2%	51.5%	24.2%	9.1%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	12	0	12	33.3%	25.0%	25.0%	16.7%	0.0%
8	21	0	21	14.3%	52.4%	23.8%	9.5%	0.0%
Total	33	0	33	21.2%	42.4%	24.2%	12.1%	0.0%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

DESTINY HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

	0							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	55	0	55	3.6%	32.7%	30.9%	32.7%	0.0%
Total	55	0	55	3.6%	32.7%	30.9%	32.7%	0.0%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	55	0	55	1.8%	74.5%	18.2%	5.5%	0.0%
Total	55	0	55	1.8%	74.5%	18.2%	5.5%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	55	0	55	7.3%	43.6%	40.0%	9.1%	0.0%
Total	55	0	55	7.3%	43.6%	40.0%	9.1%	0.0%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	55	0	55	3.6%	76.4%	14.5%	1.8%	3.6%
Total	55	0	55	3.6%	76.4%	14.5%	1.8%	3.6%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	55	0	55	10.9%	52.7%	21.8%	10.9%	3.6%
Total	55	0	55	10.9%	52.7%	21.8%	10.9%	3.6%

 $[\]boldsymbol{\ast}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

DESTINY HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

IXCau	ung							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	3.6%	32.7%	30.9%	32.7%	0.0%
Total	55	0	55	3.6%	32.7%	30.9%	32.7%	0.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	1.8%	74.5%	18.2%	5.5%	0.0%
Total	55	0	55	1.8%	74.5%	18.2%	5.5%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	7.3%	43.6%	40.0%	9.1%	0.0%
Total	55	0	55	7.3%	43.6%	40.0%	9.1%	0.0%
*Scien	nce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	3.6%	76.4%	14.5%	1.8%	3.6%
Total	55	0	55	3.6%	76.4%	14.5%	1.8%	3.6%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	10.9%	52.7%	21.8%	10.9%	3.6%
Total	55	0	55	10.9%	52.7%	21.8%	10.9%	3.6%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

DIVINE SAVIOR HOLY ANGELS HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	8	1	7	12.5%	0.0%	0.0%	12.5%	75.0%
Total	8	1	7	12.5%	0.0%	0.0%	12.5%	75.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	8	1	7	12.5%	0.0%	0.0%	75.0%	12.5%
Total	8	1	7	12.5%	0.0%	0.0%	75.0%	12.5%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	8	1	7	12.5%	0.0%	0.0%	62.5%	25.0%
Total	8	1	7	12.5%	0.0%	0.0%	62.5%	25.0%
*Scien	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	8	1	7	12.5%	0.0%	12.5%	37.5%	37.5%
Total	8	1	7	12.5%	0.0%	12.5%	37.5%	37.5%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	8	1	7	12.5%	0.0%	0.0%	12.5%	75.0%
Total	8	1	7	12.5%	0.0%	0.0%	12.5%	75.0%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

DIVINE SAVIOR HOLY ANGELS HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	8	1	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	85.7%
Total	8	1	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	85.7%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	8	1	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	85.7%	14.3%
Total	8	1	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	85.7%	14.3%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	8	1	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	71.4%	28.6%
Total	8	1	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	71.4%	28.6%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	8	1	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	42.9%
Total	8	1	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	42.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	8	1	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	85.7%
Total	8	1	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	85.7%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

DR BRENDA NOACH CHOICE SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

% Advanced

*Read	ling						
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.		
3	3	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*

3	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	13	0	13	0.0%	69.2%	15.4%	7.7%	7.7%
Total	29	0	29	0.0%	48.3%	34.5%	13.8%	3.4%

*Mathematics

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	13	0	13	0.0%	84.6%	15.4%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	29	0	29	0.0%	79.3%	13.8%	6.9%	0.0%

*Language Arts

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	13	0	13	0.0%	46.2%	38.5%	15.4%	0.0%
Total	19	0	19	0.0%	52.6%	36.8%	10.5%	0.0%

*Science

Grade # Enrolle	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	13	0	13	0.0%	92.3%	0.0%	7.7%	0.0%
Total	19	0	19	0.0%	94.7%	0.0%	5.3%	0.0%

*Social Studies

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	13	0	13	0.0%	92.3%	0.0%	7.7%	0.0%
Total	19	0	19	0.0%	84.2%	5.3%	10.5%	0.0%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

DR BRENDA NOACH CHOICE SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read	_							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
3	Students 3	Opt-Out *	Test *	Tested *	Perf.	*	*	*
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5 6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	13	0	13	0.0%	69.2%	15.4%	7.7%	7.7%
Total	29	0	29	0.0%	48.3%	34.5%	13.8%	3.4%
*Ma4l	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
0.440	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	70 200.0	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	70710101100
3	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	13	0	13	0.0%	84.6%	15.4%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	29	0	29	0.0%	79.3%	13.8%	6.9%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	13	0	13	0.0%	46.2%	38.5%	15.4%	0.0%
Total	19	0	19	0.0%	52.6%	36.8%	10.5%	0.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	13	0	13	0.0%	92.3%	0.0%	7.7%	0.0%
Total	19	0	19	0.0%	94.7%	0.0%	5.3%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
1	Students	Opt-Out *	Test *	Tested *	Perf.	*	*	*
4 8	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
	5							
10	13	0	13	0.0%	92.3%	0.0%	7.7%	0.0%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

19

Total

19

0.0%

84.2%

5.3%

10.5%

0.0%

EARLY VIEW ACADEMY OF EXCELLENCE

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

"Keau	ımg							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	55.0%	20.0%	5.0%
4	29	0	29	0.0%	17.2%	41.4%	34.5%	6.9%
5	26	0	26	3.8%	7.7%	46.2%	34.6%	7.7%
6	33	0	33	0.0%	27.3%	39.4%	30.3%	3.0%
7	33	0	33	3.0%	27.3%	30.3%	30.3%	9.1%
8	33	0	33	0.0%	21.2%	15.2%	48.5%	15.2%
10	27	0	27	77.8%	22.2%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	201	0	201	11.4%	20.9%	31.3%	29.4%	7.0%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	20	0	20	0.0%	85.0%	5.0%	10.0%	0.0%
4	29	0	29	0.0%	44.8%	17.2%	24.1%	13.8%
5	26	0	26	0.0%	53.8%	26.9%	15.4%	3.8%
6	33	0	33	6.1%	60.6%	18.2%	15.2%	0.0%
7	33	0	33	0.0%	45.5%	24.2%	27.3%	3.0%
8	33	0	33	0.0%	27.3%	27.3%	42.4%	3.0%
10	27	0	27	0.0%	48.1%	29.6%	22.2%	0.0%
Total	201	0	201	1.0%	50.2%	21.9%	23.4%	3.5%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	29	0	29	3.4%	17.2%	37.9%	31.0%	10.3%
8	33	0	33	0.0%	27.3%	42.4%	15.2%	15.2%
10	27	0	27	11.1%	22.2%	25.9%	40.7%	0.0%
Total	89	0	89	4.5%	22.5%	36.0%	28.1%	9.0%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	29	0	29	0.0%	34.5%	41.4%	17.2%	6.9%
8	33	0	33	0.0%	30.3%	27.3%	39.4%	3.0%
10	27	0	27	0.0%	51.9%	22.2%	22.2%	3.7%
Total	89	0	89	0.0%	38.2%	30.3%	27.0%	4.5%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	29	0	29	0.0%	17.2%	20.7%	34.5%	27.6%
8	33	0	33	0.0%	27.3%	30.3%	30.3%	12.1%
10	27	0	27	0.0%	37.0%	11.1%	37.0%	14.8%
Total	89	0	89	0.0%	27.0%	21.3%	33.7%	18.0%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

EARLY VIEW ACADEMY OF EXCELLENCE

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading

*Kead	ling							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	55.0%	20.0%	5.0%
4	29	0	29	0.0%	17.2%	41.4%	34.5%	6.9%
5	26	0	26	3.8%	7.7%	46.2%	34.6%	7.7%
6	33	0	33	0.0%	27.3%	39.4%	30.3%	3.0%
7	33	0	33	3.0%	27.3%	30.3%	30.3%	9.1%
8	33	0	33	0.0%	21.2%	15.2%	48.5%	15.2%
10	27	0	27	77.8%	22.2%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	201	0	201	11.4%	20.9%	31.3%	29.4%	7.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	20	0	20	0.0%	85.0%	5.0%	10.0%	0.0%
4	29	0	29	0.0%	44.8%	17.2%	24.1%	13.8%
5	26	0	26	0.0%	53.8%	26.9%	15.4%	3.8%
6	33	0	33	6.1%	60.6%	18.2%	15.2%	0.0%
7	33	0	33	0.0%	45.5%	24.2%	27.3%	3.0%
8	33	0	33	0.0%	27.3%	27.3%	42.4%	3.0%
10	27	0	27	0.0%	48.1%	29.6%	22.2%	0.0%
Total	201	0	201	1.0%	50.2%	21.9%	23.4%	3.5%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	29	0	29	3.4%	17.2%	37.9%	31.0%	10.3%
8	33	0	33	0.0%	27.3%	42.4%	15.2%	15.2%
10	27	0	27	11.1%	22.2%	25.9%	40.7%	0.0%
Total	89	0	89	4.5%	22.5%	36.0%	28.1%	9.0%
*Scien								
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	Students 29	Opt-Out 0	Test 29	Tested 0.0%	Perf. 34.5%	41.4%	17.2%	6.9%
8	33	0	33				39.4%	3.0%
10	33 27	0	33 27	0.0%	30.3%	27.3% 22.2%		
-				0.0%	51.9%		22.2%	3.7%
Total	89	0	89	0.0%	38.2%	30.3%	27.0%	4.5%
	al Studies		#B			24.5	o/ D . C	
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	29	0	29	0.0%	17.2%	20.7%	34.5%	27.6%
8	33	0	33	0.0%	27.3%	30.3%	30.3%	12.1%
10	27	0	27	0.0%	37.0%	11.1%	37.0%	14.8%
Total	89	0	89	0.0%	27.0%	21.3%	33.7%	18.0%
. 0 tai	03	J	0,5	3.370	_,.0,0	_1.5/0	33.770	10.070

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

EASTBROOK ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Grade	ling # Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	35.7%	50.0%
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	6.3%	37.5%	56.3%
5	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	41.7%	41.7%
6	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	41.7%	58.3%
7	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	45.5%	54.5%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	18.2%	36.4%	45.5%
10	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	57.1%
Total	83	0	83	0.0%	0.0%	8.4%	39.8%	51.8%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	7.1%	57.1%	28.6%
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	6.3%	62.5%	31.3%
5	12	0	12	0.0%	8.3%	0.0%	66.7%	25.0%
6	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	58.3%	41.7%
7	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	63.6%	36.4%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	9.1%	54.5%	36.4%
10	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	42.9%
Total	83	0	83	0.0%	2.4%	4.8%	59.0%	33.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	62.5%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	27.3%	36.4%	36.4%
10	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	57.1%	42.9%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	0.0%	8.8%	41.2%	50.0%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	12.5%	68.8%	18.8%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	18.2%	54.5%	27.3%
10	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	57.1%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	0.0%	14.7%	55.9%	29.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	18.8%	81.3%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	45.5%	54.5%
10	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	71.4%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

34

Total

34

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

29.4%

70.6%

EASTBROOK ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read	ing
-------	-----

Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	35.7%	50.0%
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	6.3%	37.5%	56.3%
5	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	41.7%	41.7%
6	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	41.7%	58.3%
7	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	45.5%	54.5%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	18.2%	36.4%	45.5%
10	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	57.1%
Total	83	0	83	0.0%	0.0%	8.4%	39.8%	51.8%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	7.1%	57.1%	28.6%
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	6.3%	62.5%	31.3%
5	12	0	12	0.0%	8.3%	0.0%	66.7%	25.0%
6	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	58.3%	41.7%
7	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	63.6%	36.4%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	9.1%	54.5%	36.4%
10	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	42.9%
Total	83	0	83	0.0%	2.4%	4.8%	59.0%	33.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	62.5%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	27.3%	36.4%	36.4%
10	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	57.1%	42.9%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	0.0%	8.8%	41.2%	50.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	12.5%	68.8%	18.8%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	18.2%	54.5%	27.3%
10	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	57.1%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	0.0%	14.7%	55.9%	29.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	16	0 0	16	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	18.8%	81.3%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	45.5%	54.5%
10	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	71.4%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	29.4%	70.6%
iUldi	54	U	34	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	29.4%	70.0%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

EMMAUS LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested) *Reading # Enrolled Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Tested Perf. Test 3 27 0 27 0.0% 25.9% 14.8% 48.1% 11.1% 4 31 0 31 0.0% 19.4% 48.4% 29.0% 3.2% 5 25 25 0.0% 0.0% 44.0% 8.0% 0 48.0% 6 20 0 20 0.0% 20.0% 15.0% 55.0% 10.0% 7 26 0 26 0.0% 30.8% 30.8% 34.6% 3.8% 8 27 0 27 3.7% 25.9% 3.7% 44.4% 22.2% 0 Total 156 156 0.6% 23.7% 30.8% 38.5% 6.4% *Mathematics # Enrolled Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 3 27 0 27 0.0% 92.6% 0.0% 7.4% 0.0% 4 0 31 31 0.0% 74.2% 6.5% 16.1% 3.2% 5 25 0 25 0.0% 40.0% 8.0% 44.0% 8.0% 6 20 20 0 0.0% 65.0% 0.0% 35.0% 0.0% 7 0 26 26 0.0% 53.8% 38.5% 7.7% 0.0% 8 27 0 27 0.0% 63.0% 22.2% 14.8% 0.0% 0 156 Total 156 0.0% 65.4% 12.8% 19.9% 1.9% *Language Arts # Enrolled Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 31 0 31 12.9% 32.3% 29.0% 25.8% 0.0% 8 27 0 27 0.0% 29.6% 22.2% 3.7% 44.4% Total 58 0 58 6.9% 37.9% 29.3% 1.7% 24.1% *Science

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	31	0	31	12.9%	41.9%	32.3%	12.9%	0.0%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	51.9%	29.6%	18.5%	0.0%
Total	58	0	58	6.9%	46.6%	31.0%	15.5%	0.0%

*Socia	*Social Studies											
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced				
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.							
4	31	0	31	0.0%	22.6%	19.4%	45.2%	12.9%				
8	27	0	27	0.0%	40.7%	37.0%	22.2%	0.0%				
Total	58	0	58	0.0%	31.0%	27.6%	34.5%	6.9%				

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

EMMAUS LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Ittuu	5							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	27	0	27	0.0%	25.9%	14.8%	48.1%	11.1%
4	31	0	31	0.0%	19.4%	48.4%	29.0%	3.2%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	0.0%	44.0%	48.0%	8.0%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	15.0%	55.0%	10.0%
7	26	0	26	0.0%	30.8%	30.8%	34.6%	3.8%
8	27	0	27	3.7%	44.4%	25.9%	22.2%	3.7%
Total	156	0	156	0.6%	23.7%	30.8%	38.5%	6.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	27	0	27	0.0%	92.6%	0.0%	7.4%	0.0%
4	31	0	31	0.0%	74.2%	6.5%	16.1%	3.2%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	40.0%	8.0%	44.0%	8.0%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	65.0%	0.0%	35.0%	0.0%
7	26	0	26	0.0%	53.8%	38.5%	7.7%	0.0%

*Language A	rts
-------------	-----

27

156

0

*Reading

Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	31	0	31	12.9%	32.3%	29.0%	25.8%	0.0%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	44.4%	29.6%	22.2%	3.7%
Total	58	0	58	6.9%	37.9%	29.3%	24.1%	1.7%

0.0%

0.0%

63.0%

65.4%

22.2%

12.8%

14.8%

19.9%

0.0%

1.9%

27

156

*Science

Total

Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	31	0	31	12.9%	41.9%	32.3%	12.9%	0.0%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	51.9%	29.6%	18.5%	0.0%
Total	58	0	58	6.9%	46.6%	31.0%	15.5%	0.0%

*Social Studies

Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	31	0	31	0.0%	22.6%	19.4%	45.2%	12.9%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	40.7%	37.0%	22.2%	0.0%
Total	58	0	58	0.0%	31.0%	27.6%	34.5%	6.9%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

FAMILY MONTESSORI SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	8	0	8	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	50.0%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	8	0	8	0.0%	37.5%	12.5%	50.0%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			

Total

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

FAMILY MONTESSORI SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading

Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	8	0	8	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	50.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	8	0	8	0.0%	37.5%	12.5%	50.0%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			

Total

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

FIRST IMMANUEL LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

	0							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total				*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total				*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total				*	*	*	*	*

 $[\]ensuremath{^{*}}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

FIRST IMMANUEL LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading

	O							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
								

Total

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

GARDEN HOMES LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling		_		_			
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	26	0	26	0.0%	7.7%	19.2%	53.8%	19.2%
4	24	0	24	0.0%	4.2%	29.2%	54.2%	12.5%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	12.0%	32.0%	40.0%	16.0%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	70.0%	5.0%
7	21	0	21	0.0%	9.5%	19.0%	42.9%	28.6%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	9.1%	27.3%	45.5%	18.2%
Total	138	0	138	0.0%	7.2%	25.4%	50.7%	16.7%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	26	0	26	0.0%	50.0%	19.2%	26.9%	3.8%
4	24	0	24	0.0%	16.7%	25.0%	50.0%	8.3%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	28.0%	20.0%	24.0%	28.0%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	5.0%	70.0%	10.0%
7	21	0	21	0.0%	9.5%	9.5%	52.4%	28.6%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	13.6%	22.7%	59.1%	4.5%
Total	138	0	138	0.0%	23.2%	17.4%	45.7%	13.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	41.7%	41.7%	16.7%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	27.3%	22.7%	36.4%	13.6%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	13.0%	32.6%	39.1%	15.2%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	24	0	24	0.0%	12.5%	37.5%	45.8%	4.2%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	40.9%	50.0%	4.5%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	8.7%	39.1%	47.8%	4.3%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	8.3%	45.8%	45.8%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	0.0%	22.7%	68.2%	9.1%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	0.0%	15.2%	56.5%	28.3%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

GARDEN HOMES LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

	Proficien	cy Calculat	ed Using # Re	equired to	Test (Paren	t Opt-Out	not included	(h
*Read	ling							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	26	0	26	0.0%	7.7%	19.2%	53.8%	19.2%
4	24	0	24	0.0%	4.2%	29.2%	54.2%	12.5%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	12.0%	32.0%	40.0%	16.0%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	70.0%	5.0%
7	21	0	21	0.0%	9.5%	19.0%	42.9%	28.6%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	9.1%	27.3%	45.5%	18.2%
Total	138	0	138	0.0%	7.2%	25.4%	50.7%	16.7%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	26	0	26	0.0%	50.0%	19.2%	26.9%	3.8%
4	24	0	24	0.0%	16.7%	25.0%	50.0%	8.3%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	28.0%	20.0%	24.0%	28.0%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	5.0%	70.0%	10.0%
7	21	0	21	0.0%	9.5%	9.5%	52.4%	28.6%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	13.6%	22.7%	59.1%	4.5%
Total	138	0	138	0.0%	23.2%	17.4%	45.7%	13.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	41.7%	41.7%	16.7%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	27.3%	22.7%	36.4%	13.6%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	13.0%	32.6%	39.1%	15.2%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	24	0	24	0.0%	12.5%	37.5%	45.8%	4.2%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	40.9%	50.0%	4.5%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	8.7%	39.1%	47.8%	4.3%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	8.3%	45.8%	45.8%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	0.0%	22.7%	68.2%	9.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

46

Total

46

0.0%

0.0%

15.2%

56.5%

28.3%

GREATER HOLY TEMPLE CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Neau	ung							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	75	0	75	0.0%	32.0%	32.0%	33.3%	2.7%
4	78	0	78	0.0%	25.6%	39.7%	30.8%	3.8%
5	68	0	68	0.0%	27.9%	44.1%	27.9%	0.0%
6	80	0	80	0.0%	31.3%	25.0%	42.5%	1.3%
7	68	0	68	0.0%	27.9%	25.0%	41.2%	5.9%
8	65	0	65	0.0%	20.0%	21.5%	53.8%	4.6%
Total	434	0	434	0.0%	27.6%	31.3%	38.0%	3.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	76	0	76	0.0%	61.8%	11.8%	25.0%	1.3%
4	78	0	78	1.3%	66.7%	10.3%	20.5%	1.3%
5	68	0	68	1.5%	66.2%	13.2%	19.1%	0.0%
6	80	0	80	1.3%	66.3%	13.8%	16.3%	2.5%
7	68	0	68	1.5%	48.5%	22.1%	27.9%	0.0%
8	65	0	65	1.5%	40.0%	29.2%	29.2%	0.0%
Total	434	0	434	0.9%	59.0%	16.4%	22.8%	0.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	78	0	78	0.0%	32.1%	39.7%	20.5%	7.7%
8	65	0	65	0.0%	41.5%	33.8%	21.5%	3.1%
Total	143	0	143	0.0%	36.4%	37.1%	21.0%	5.6%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	78	0	78	1.3%	44.9%	42.3%	10.3%	1.3%
8	65	0	65	1.5%	32.3%	26.2%	38.5%	1.5%
Total	143	0	143	1.4%	39.2%	35.0%	23.1%	1.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	78	0	78	1.3%	16.7%	33.3%	39.7%	9.0%
8	65	0	65	1.5%	29.2%	35.4%	30.8%	3.1%
Total	143	0	143	1.4%	22.4%	34.3%	35.7%	6.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^{*}}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

GREATER HOLY TEMPLE CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

· D	т.	
*Re	อสม	ทส
111	uun	112

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	75	0	75	0.0%	32.0%	32.0%	33.3%	2.7%
4	78	0	78	0.0%	25.6%	39.7%	30.8%	3.8%
5	68	0	68	0.0%	27.9%	44.1%	27.9%	0.0%
6	80	0	80	0.0%	31.3%	25.0%	42.5%	1.3%
7	68	0	68	0.0%	27.9%	25.0%	41.2%	5.9%
8	65	0	65	0.0%	20.0%	21.5%	53.8%	4.6%
Total	434	0	434	0.0%	27.6%	31.3%	38.0%	3.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	76	0	76	0.0%	61.8%	11.8%	25.0%	1.3%
4	78	0	78	1.3%	66.7%	10.3%	20.5%	1.3%
5	68	0	68	1.5%	66.2%	13.2%	19.1%	0.0%
6	80	0	80	1.3%	66.3%	13.8%	16.3%	2.5%
7	68	0	68	1.5%	48.5%	22.1%	27.9%	0.0%
8	65	0	65	1.5%	40.0%	29.2%	29.2%	0.0%
Total	434	0	434	0.9%	59.0%	16.4%	22.8%	0.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	78	0	78	0.0%	32.1%	39.7%	20.5%	7.7%
8	65	0	65	0.0%	41.5%	33.8%	21.5%	3.1%
Total	143	0	143	0.0%	36.4%	37.1%	21.0%	5.6%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	78	0	78	1.3%	44.9%	42.3%	10.3%	1.3%
8	65	0	65	1.5%	32.3%	26.2%	38.5%	1.5%
Total	143	0	143	1.4%	39.2%	35.0%	23.1%	1.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	78	0	78	1.3%	16.7%	33.3%	39.7%	9.0%
8	65	0	65	1.5%	29.2%	35.4%	30.8%	3.1%
Total	143	0	143	1.4%	22.4%	34.3%	35.7%	6.3%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

HICKMAN ACADEMY PREPARATORY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested) *Reading

*Read	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	34	1	33	2.9%	26.5%	41.2%	29.4%	0.0%
4	42	0	42	0.0%	7.1%	38.1%	50.0%	4.8%
5	41	0	41	4.9%	9.8%	34.1%	43.9%	7.3%
6	38	0	38	0.0%	10.5%	28.9%	50.0%	10.5%
7	39	0	39	0.0%	25.6%	28.2%	41.0%	5.1%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	15.8%	15.8%	57.9%	10.5%
Total	213	1	212	1.4%	15.5%	32.4%	44.6%	6.1%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	34	1	33	2.9%	79.4%	5.9%	11.8%	0.0%
4	42	0	42	0.0%	40.5%	19.0%	33.3%	7.1%
5	41	0	41	4.9%	24.4%	22.0%	29.3%	19.5%
6	38	0	38	0.0%	36.8%	23.7%	31.6%	7.9%
7	39	0	39	0.0%	35.9%	28.2%	35.9%	0.0%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	21.1%	42.1%	31.6%	5.3%
Total	213	1	212	1.4%	40.4%	22.1%	29.1%	7.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	42	0	42	2.4%	23.8%	42.9%	31.0%	0.0%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	10.5%	52.6%	31.6%	5.3%
Total	61	0	61	1.6%	19.7%	45.9%	31.1%	1.6%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	42	0	42	2.4%	47.6%	35.7%	14.3%	0.0%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	15.8%	47.4%	36.8%	0.0%
Total	61	0	61	1.6%	37.7%	39.3%	21.3%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	42	0	42	2.4%	16.7%	33.3%	42.9%	4.8%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	10.5%	31.6%	52.6%	5.3%
Total	61	0	61	1.6%	14.8%	32.8%	45.9%	4.9%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

HICKMAN ACADEMY PREPARATORY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Kead	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	34	1	33	0.0%	27.3%	42.4%	30.3%	0.0%
4	42	0	42	0.0%	7.1%	38.1%	50.0%	4.8%
5	41	0	41	4.9%	9.8%	34.1%	43.9%	7.3%
6	38	0	38	0.0%	10.5%	28.9%	50.0%	10.5%
7	39	0	39	0.0%	25.6%	28.2%	41.0%	5.1%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	15.8%	15.8%	57.9%	10.5%
Total	213	1	212	0.9%	15.6%	32.5%	44.8%	6.1%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	34	1	33	0.0%	81.8%	6.1%	12.1%	0.0%
4	42	0	42	0.0%	40.5%	19.0%	33.3%	7.1%
5	41	0	41	4.9%	24.4%	22.0%	29.3%	19.5%
6	38	0	38	0.0%	36.8%	23.7%	31.6%	7.9%
7	39	0	39	0.0%	35.9%	28.2%	35.9%	0.0%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	21.1%	42.1%	31.6%	5.3%
Total	213	1	212	0.9%	40.6%	22.2%	29.2%	7.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	42	0	42	2.4%	23.8%	42.9%	31.0%	0.0%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	10.5%	52.6%	31.6%	5.3%
Total	61	0	61	1.6%	19.7%	45.9%	31.1%	1.6%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	42	0	42	2.4%	47.6%	35.7%	14.3%	0.0%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	15.8%	47.4%	36.8%	0.0%
Total	61	0	61	1.6%	37.7%	39.3%	21.3%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	42	0 Opt-Out	42	2.4%	16.7%	33.3%	42.9%	4.8%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	10.7%	31.6%	52.6%	5.3%
Total	61	0	61	1.6%	14.8%	32.8%	45.9%	4.9%
illai	01	U	01	1.0/0	14.0/0	32.0%	43.7/0	4.7/0

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

HILLEL ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling		C	`	1
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	16	1	15	18.8%	0.0%	6.3%	18.8%	56.3%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	4	*	*	*				
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	16	1	15	6.3%	6.3%	0.0%	37.5%	50.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Tatal	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

Total

4

HILLEL ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

***		cy Calculat	ed Using # Re	quired to	Test (Paren	i Opi-Oui	not included	1)
*Read	_							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	16	1	15	13.3%	0.0%	6.7%	20.0%	60.0%
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	16	1	15	0.0%	6.7%	0.0%	40.0%	53.3%
*Lang	uage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			

4

8

Total

1

3

4

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

HOLY REDEEMER CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading)
----------	---

ixcau								
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	28	0	28	0.0%	42.9%	35.7%	14.3%	7.1%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	38.9%	38.9%	16.7%	5.6%
5	27	0	27	0.0%	18.5%	44.4%	33.3%	3.7%
6	35	0	35	0.0%	20.0%	28.6%	37.1%	14.3%
7	34	0	34	0.0%	26.5%	29.4%	41.2%	2.9%
8	40	0	40	5.0%	22.5%	30.0%	40.0%	2.5%
10	45	0	45	0.0%	57.8%	26.7%	11.1%	4.4%
Total	227	0	227	0.9%	33.0%	32.2%	28.2%	5.7%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	28	0	28	0.0%	67.9%	17.9%	7.1%	7.1%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	72.2%	11.1%	11.1%	5.6%
5	27	0	27	0.0%	48.1%	11.1%	37.0%	3.7%
6	35	0	35	0.0%	51.4%	14.3%	34.3%	0.0%
7	34	0	34	0.0%	47.1%	35.3%	17.6%	0.0%
8	40	0	40	2.5%	37.5%	35.0%	25.0%	0.0%
10	45	0	45	0.0%	73.3%	20.0%	6.7%	0.0%
Total	227	0	227	0.4%	55.9%	22.0%	19.8%	1.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	61.1%	22.2%	0.0%
8	40	0	40	0.0%	42.5%	37.5%	20.0%	0.0%
10	45	0	45	2.2%	48.9%	40.0%	8.9%	0.0%
Total	103	0	103	1.0%	40.8%	42.7%	15.5%	0.0%
*Scien	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	66.7%	22.2%	11.1%	0.0%
8	40	0	40	0.0%	37.5%	35.0%	27.5%	0.0%
10	45	0	45	0.0%	77.8%	11.1%	11.1%	0.0%
Total	103	0	103	0.0%	60.2%	22.3%	17.5%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	16.7%	50.0%	11.1%
8	40	0	40	0.0%	27.5%	45.0%	22.5%	5.0%
10	45	0	45	2.2%	77.8%	4.4%	13.3%	2.2%
Total	103	0	103	1.0%	48.5%	22.3%	23.3%	4.9%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

HOLY REDEEMER CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading	(
----------	---

*Kead	ıng							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	28	0	28	0.0%	42.9%	35.7%	14.3%	7.1%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	38.9%	38.9%	16.7%	5.6%
5	27	0	27	0.0%	18.5%	44.4%	33.3%	3.7%
6	35	0	35	0.0%	20.0%	28.6%	37.1%	14.3%
7	34	0	34	0.0%	26.5%	29.4%	41.2%	2.9%
8	40	0	40	5.0%	22.5%	30.0%	40.0%	2.5%
10	45	0	45	0.0%	57.8%	26.7%	11.1%	4.4%
Total	227	0	227	0.9%	33.0%	32.2%	28.2%	5.7%
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	28	0	28	0.0%	67.9%	17.9%	7.1%	7.1%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	72.2%	11.1%	11.1%	5.6%
5	27	0	27	0.0%	48.1%	11.1%	37.0%	3.7%
6	35	0	35	0.0%	51.4%	14.3%	34.3%	0.0%
7	34	0	34	0.0%	47.1%	35.3%	17.6%	0.0%
8	40	0	40	2.5%	37.5%	35.0%	25.0%	0.0%
10	45	0	45	0.0%	73.3%	20.0%	6.7%	0.0%
Total	227	0	227	0.4%	55.9%	22.0%	19.8%	1.8%
*Lang	uage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	61.1%	22.2%	0.0%
8	40	0	40	0.0%	42.5%	37.5%	20.0%	0.0%
10	45	0	45	2.2%	48.9%	40.0%	8.9%	0.0%
Total	103	0	103	1.0%	40.8%	42.7%	15.5%	0.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	66.7%	22.2%	11.1%	0.0%
8	40	0	40	0.0%	37.5%	35.0%	27.5%	0.0%
10	45	0	45	0.0%	77.8%	11.1%	11.1%	0.0%
Total	103	0	103	0.0%	60.2%	22.3%	17.5%	0.0%
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	16.7%	50.0%	11.1%
8	40	0	40	0.0%	27.5%	45.0%	22.5%	5.0%
10	45	0	45	2.2%	77.8%	4.4%	13.3%	2.2%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

HOLY WISDOM ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	41	0	41	2.4%	0.0%	24.4%	48.8%	24.4%
4	28	0	28	0.0%	3.6%	17.9%	57.1%	21.4%
5	27	0	27	0.0%	3.7%	29.6%	37.0%	29.6%
6	24	0	24	0.0%	4.2%	4.2%	62.5%	29.2%
7	24	0	24	0.0%	4.2%	4.2%	70.8%	20.8%
8	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	62.5%	37.5%
Total	168	0	168	0.6%	2.4%	14.9%	55.4%	26.8%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	41	0	41	0.0%	26.8%	12.2%	56.1%	4.9%
4	28	0	28	0.0%	21.4%	14.3%	42.9%	21.4%
5	27	0	27	0.0%	11.1%	25.9%	51.9%	11.1%
6	24	0	24	0.0%	25.0%	29.2%	41.7%	4.2%
7	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	79.2%	4.2%
8	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	20.8%	79.2%	0.0%
Total	168	0	168	0.0%	15.5%	19.0%	57.7%	7.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	0.0%	7.1%	10.7%	50.0%	32.1%
8	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	20.8%	66.7%	12.5%
Total	52	0	52	0.0%	3.8%	15.4%	57.7%	23.1%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	14.3%	67.9%	7.1%
8	24	0	24	8.3%	0.0%	4.2%	66.7%	20.8%
Total	52	0	52	3.8%	5.8%	9.6%	67.3%	13.5%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	0.0%	3.6%	7.1%	21.4%	67.9%
8	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	8.3%	58.3%	33.3%
Total	52	0	52	0.0%	1.9%	7.7%	38.5%	51.9%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

HOLY WISDOM ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading # of Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Students Opt-Out Tested Perf. Test 3 0 41 41 2.4% 0.0% 24.4% 48.8% 24.4% 4 0 28 0.0% 3.6% 17.9% 21.4% 28 57.1% 5 27 0 27 0.0% 3.7% 29.6% 37.0% 29.6% 6 24 0 24 29.2% 0.0% 4.2% 4.2% 62.5% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 4.2% 4.2% 70.8% 20.8% 8 24 0 0.0% 24 0.0% 0.0% 62.5% 37.5% 168 0 168 2.4% 14.9% 26.8% Total 0.6% 55.4% *Mathematics Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Students Opt-Out Perf. Test Tested 3 41 0 41 0.0% 26.8% 12.2% 56.1% 4.9% 4 28 0 28 0.0% 21.4% 14.3% 42.9% 21.4% 5 27 0 27 0.0% 11.1% 25.9% 51.9% 11.1% 6 24 0 24 0.0% 25.0% 29.2% 41.7% 4.2% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 0.0% 16.7% 79.2% 4.2% 24 0.0% 20.8% 0.0% 8 0 24 0.0% 79.2% 0 Total 168 168 0.0% 15.5% 19.0% 57.7% 7.7% *Language Arts # of Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 28 0 28 0.0% 7.1% 10.7% 50.0% 32.1% 8 24 0 24 0.0% 0.0% 20.8% 66.7% 12.5% 0 Total 52 52 0.0% 3.8% 15.4% 57.7% 23.1% *Science Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 28 0 28 0.0% 10.7% 14.3% 67.9% 7.1% 24 0 24 8.3% 0.0% 4.2% 66.7% 20.8% 0 Total 52 52 3.8% 5.8% 9.6% 67.3% 13.5% *Social Studies # of Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf.

0

0

0

28

24

52

4

8

Total

28

24

52

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

3.6%

0.0%

1.9%

7.1%

8.3%

7.7%

67.9%

33.3%

51.9%

21.4%

58.3%

38.5%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

HOPE CHRISTIAN 1402

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Grade	# Lillolled	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	70 Dasic	70 FTOTICIETT	70 Auvanceu
10	73	0	73	1.4%	12.3%	37.0%	41.1%	8.2%
							41.1/0	
Total	73	0	73	1.4%	12.3%	37.0%	41.1%	8.2%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	73	0	73	1.4%	47.9%	34.2%	15.1%	1.4%
Total	73	0	73	1.4%	47.9%	34.2%	15.1%	1.4%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	73	0	73	1.4%	12.3%	53.4%	31.5%	1.4%
Total	73	0	73	1.4%	12.3%	53.4%	31.5%	1.4%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	73	0	73	1.4%	50.7%	21.9%	21.9%	4.1%
Total	73	0	73	1.4%	50.7%	21.9%	21.9%	4.1%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	73	0	73	1.4%	41.1%	19.2%	34.2%	4.1%
Total	73	0	73	1.4%	41.1%	19.2%	34.2%	4.1%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

HOPE CHRISTIAN 1402

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Ittuu	·····s							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	73	0	73	1.4%	12.3%	37.0%	41.1%	8.2%
Total	73	0	73	1.4%	12.3%	37.0%	41.1%	8.2%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	73	0	73	1.4%	47.9%	34.2%	15.1%	1.4%
Total	73	0	73	1.4%	47.9%	34.2%	15.1%	1.4%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	73	0	73	1.4%	12.3%	53.4%	31.5%	1.4%
Total	73	0	73	1.4%	12.3%	53.4%	31.5%	1.4%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	73	0	73	1.4%	50.7%	21.9%	21.9%	4.1%
Total	73	0	73	1.4%	50.7%	21.9%	21.9%	4.1%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	73	0	73	1.4%	41.1%	19.2%	34.2%	4.1%
Total	73	0	73	1.4%	41.1%	19.2%	34.2%	4.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

HOPE CHRISTIAN: FORTIS 1439

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	28	0	28	0.0%	3.6%	46.4%	42.9%	7.1%
4	30	0	30	0.0%	16.7%	26.7%	43.3%	13.3%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	12.0%	32.0%	52.0%	4.0%
6	23	0	23	0.0%	0.0%	43.5%	52.2%	4.3%
7	29	0	29	0.0%	10.3%	27.6%	51.7%	10.3%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	7.1%	28.6%	53.6%	10.7%
Total	163	0	163	0.0%	8.6%	33.7%	49.1%	8.6%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	28	0	28	0.0%	53.6%	14.3%	32.1%	0.0%
4	30	0	30	0.0%	56.7%	6.7%	30.0%	6.7%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	28.0%	32.0%	32.0%	8.0%
6	23	0	23	0.0%	34.8%	17.4%	39.1%	8.7%
7	29	0	29	0.0%	20.7%	31.0%	44.8%	3.4%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	25.0%	17.9%	53.6%	3.6%
Total	163	0	163	0.0%	36.8%	19.6%	38.7%	4.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	30	0	30	0.0%	10.0%	36.7%	36.7%	16.7%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	28.6%	35.7%	32.1%	3.6%
Total	58	0	58	0.0%	19.0%	36.2%	34.5%	10.3%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	30	0	30	0.0%	30.0%	33.3%	33.3%	3.3%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	21.4%	46.4%	25.0%	7.1%
Total	58	0	58	0.0%	25.9%	39.7%	29.3%	5.2%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	30	0	30	0.0%	3.3%	30.0%	40.0%	26.7%
8	28	0	28	3.6%	7.1%	50.0%	35.7%	3.6%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

58

0

Total

58

1.7%

5.2%

39.7%

37.9%

15.5%

HOPE CHRISTIAN: FORTIS 1439

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read	ling							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	28	0	28	0.0%	3.6%	46.4%	42.9%	7.1%
4	30	0	30	0.0%	16.7%	26.7%	43.3%	13.3%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	12.0%	32.0%	52.0%	4.0%
6	23	0	23	0.0%	0.0%	43.5%	52.2%	4.3%
7	29	0	29	0.0%	10.3%	27.6%	51.7%	10.3%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	7.1%	28.6%	53.6%	10.7%
Total	163	0	163	0.0%	8.6%	33.7%	49.1%	8.6%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	28	0	28	0.0%	53.6%	14.3%	32.1%	0.0%
4	30	0	30	0.0%	56.7%	6.7%	30.0%	6.7%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	28.0%	32.0%	32.0%	8.0%
6	23	0	23	0.0%	34.8%	17.4%	39.1%	8.7%
7	29	0	29	0.0%	20.7%	31.0%	44.8%	3.4%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	25.0%	17.9%	53.6%	3.6%
Total	163	0	163	0.0%	36.8%	19.6%	38.7%	4.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	30	0	30	0.0%	10.0%	36.7%	36.7%	16.7%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	28.6%	35.7%	32.1%	3.6%
Total	58	0	58	0.0%	19.0%	36.2%	34.5%	10.3%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	30	0	30	0.0%	30.0%	33.3%	33.3%	3.3%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	21.4%	46.4%	25.0%	7.1%
Total	58	0	58	0.0%	25.9%	39.7%	29.3%	5.2%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	30	0	30	0.0%	3.3%	30.0%	40.0%	26.7%
8	28	0	28	3.6%	7.1%	50.0%	35.7%	3.6%
Total	58	0	58	1.7%	5.2%	39.7%	37.9%	15.5%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

HOPE CHRISTIAN: PRIMA 1315

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

	ling	# D 1	# Dec. Seedile	0/ 11-1	0/ 0/01 - 1 1	0/ D '-	0/ 0 (*-*)	0/ 4 -11
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	53	0	53	0.0%	3.8%	32.1%	45.3%	18.9%
4	51	0	51	0.0%	19.6%	29.4%	39.2%	11.8%
5	45	0	45	0.0%	15.6%	35.6%	40.0%	8.9%
6	56	0	56	0.0%	7.1%	35.7%	44.6%	12.5%
7	53	0	53	0.0%	11.3%	20.8%	56.6%	11.3%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	71.4%	14.3%
Total	286	0	286	0.0%	10.1%	29.0%	47.9%	12.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	53	0	53	0.0%	32.1%	15.1%	37.7%	15.1%
4	51	0	51	0.0%	35.3%	15.7%	39.2%	9.8%
5	45	0	45	0.0%	24.4%	17.8%	31.1%	26.7%
6	56	0	56	0.0%	21.4%	8.9%	46.4%	23.2%
7	53	0	53	0.0%	15.1%	17.0%	60.4%	7.5%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	28.6%	46.4%	14.3%
Total	286	0	286	0.0%	24.1%	16.1%	43.7%	16.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	51	0	51	0.0%	13.7%	49.0%	25.5%	11.8%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	17.9%	32.1%	46.4%	3.6%
Total	79	0	79	0.0%	15.2%	43.0%	32.9%	8.9%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	51	0	51	0.0%	31.4%	31.4%	37.3%	0.0%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	32.1%	57.1%	0.0%
Total	79	0	79	0.0%	24.1%	31.6%	44.3%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced

0

0

0

51

28

79

4

8

Total

51

28

79

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

15.7%

0.0%

10.1%

47.1%

50.0%

48.1%

21.6%

16.5%

7.1%

15.7%

42.9%

25.3%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

HOPE CHRISTIAN: PRIMA 1315

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	53	0	53	0.0%	3.8%	32.1%	45.3%	18.9%
4	51	0	51	0.0%	19.6%	29.4%	39.2%	11.8%
5	45	0	45	0.0%	15.6%	35.6%	40.0%	8.9%
6	56	0	56	0.0%	7.1%	35.7%	44.6%	12.5%
7	53	0	53	0.0%	11.3%	20.8%	56.6%	11.3%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	71.4%	14.3%
Total	286	0	286	0.0%	10.1%	29.0%	47.9%	12.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	53	0	53	0.0%	32.1%	15.1%	37.7%	15.1%
4	51	0	51	0.0%	35.3%	15.7%	39.2%	9.8%
5	45	0	45	0.0%	24.4%	17.8%	31.1%	26.7%
6	56	0	56	0.0%	21.4%	8.9%	46.4%	23.2%
7	53	0	53	0.0%	15.1%	17.0%	60.4%	7.5%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	28.6%	46.4%	14.3%
Total	286	0	286	0.0%	24.1%	16.1%	43.7%	16.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	51	0	51	0.0%	13.7%	49.0%	25.5%	11.8%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	17.9%	32.1%	46.4%	3.6%
Total	79	0	79	0.0%	15.2%	43.0%	32.9%	8.9%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	51	0	51	0.0%	31.4%	31.4%	37.3%	0.0%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	32.1%	57.1%	0.0%
Total	79	0	79	0.0%	24.1%	31.6%	44.3%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	Students 51	Opt-Out 0	Test 51	Tested 0.0%	Perf. 15.7%	15.7%	47.1%	21.6%
8	28	0	28	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	50.0%	7.1%
Total	79	0	79	0.0%	10.1%	25.3%	48.1%	16.5%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

*Mathematics Grade # Enrolled # Parent Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 3	Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
# A			Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
\$ 4	3	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total 26	4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7 6 2 4 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *	5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total 26	6	7	4	3	*	*	*	*	*
*Mathematics Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. **Mathematics Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 3	7	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
*Mathematics Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 3 3 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *	8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Grade # Enrolled Opt-Out # Parent Opt-Out # Required to Test % Not Perf. % Holimal Perf. % Basic % Proficient % Adva Proficient	Total	26	8	18	30.8%	0.0%	3.8%	19.2%	46.2%
Opt-Out Test Tested Perf.	*Matl	nematics							
3	Grade	# Enrolled					% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
\$\frac{1}{5} & 4	3	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6 7 4 3 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *	4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7 6 2 4 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *	5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	6	7	4	3	*	*	*	*	*
Total 26 8 18 30.8% 7.7% 3.8% 38.5% 19. *Language Arts Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Adva Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 3 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *	7	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
*Language Arts Grade #Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Adva Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 3 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *	8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Grade # Enrolled # Parent Opt-Out Opt-Out Test Tested Tested Perf. % Minimal Perf. % Basic Mericient % Advance Proficient % Advance Perf. 4 3 *	Total	26	8	18	30.8%	7.7%	3.8%	38.5%	19.2%
Grade # Enrolled # Parent Opt-Out Opt-Out Test Tested Tested Perf. % Minimal Perf. % Basic Mericient % Advance Proficient % Advance Perf. 4 3 *	*Lang	guage Arts							
8 3 *							% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Total 6 2 4 * * * * * * * * * *Science Grade #Enrolled #Parent #Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Adva Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 3 * * * * * * * * * * * 8 3 * * * * * * * * * * Total 6 2 4 * * * * * * * *Social Studies Grade #Enrolled #Parent #Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Adva Opt-Out Test Tested Perf.	4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Science Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Adva Opt-Out	8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Grade # Enrolled # Parent Opt-Out # Required to Test Tested % Not Proficient % Advance 4 3 *	Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 3 *	*Scien	ıce							
8 3 *	Grade	# Enrolled		•			% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Total 6 2 4 * * * * * * * *Social Studies Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Adva Opt-Out Test Tested Perf.	4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Social Studies Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Adva Opt-Out Test Tested Perf.	8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Adva Opt-Out Test Tested Perf.	Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
Opt-Out Test Tested Perf.	*Socia	al Studies							
	Grade	# Enrolled		·			% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	4	3			*	*	*	*	*

3

6

8

Total

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN SCHOOL

*R	eading	

Ittau	ing .							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	7	4	3	*	*	*	*	*
7	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	26	8	18	0.0%	0.0%	5.6%	27.8%	66.7%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	7	4	3	*	*	*	*	*
7	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	26	8	18	0.0%	11.1%	5.6%	55.6%	27.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND ACADEMICS, INC.

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	28	0	28	7.1%	35.7%	39.3%	14.3%	3.6%
4	18	0	18	5.6%	11.1%	50.0%	27.8%	5.6%
5	23	0	23	0.0%	21.7%	26.1%	43.5%	8.7%
6	27	0	27	3.7%	37.0%	25.9%	25.9%	7.4%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	10.0%	50.0%	5.0%
8	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	35.7%	14.3%	7.1%
Total	130	0	130	3.1%	30.8%	30.8%	29.2%	6.2%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	28	0	28	3.6%	78.6%	3.6%	14.3%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	5.6%	50.0%	16.7%	16.7%	11.1%
5	23	0	23	0.0%	30.4%	26.1%	34.8%	8.7%
6	27	0	27	3.7%	59.3%	14.8%	22.2%	0.0%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	30.0%	35.0%	0.0%
8	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	21.4%	35.7%	0.0%
Total	130	0	130	2.3%	51.5%	17.7%	25.4%	3.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	5.6%	27.8%	38.9%	22.2%	5.6%
8	14	0	14	7.1%	50.0%	28.6%	14.3%	0.0%
Total	32	0	32	6.3%	37.5%	34.4%	18.8%	3.1%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	5.6%	27.8%	44.4%	22.2%	0.0%
8	14	0	14	0.0%	35.7%	35.7%	28.6%	0.0%
Total	32	0	32	3.1%	31.3%	40.6%	25.0%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	5.6%	22.2%	22.2%	38.9%	11.1%

0

0

14

32

8

Total

14

32

0.0%

3.1%

21.4%

21.9%

35.7%

28.1%

42.9%

40.6%

0.0%

6.3%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND ACADEMICS, INC.

*R	ead	ing

Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Grade	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	70 Dasic	70 I TOTICIETT	70 Advanced
3	28	0	28	7.1%	35.7%	39.3%	14.3%	3.6%
4	18	0	18	5.6%	11.1%	50.0%	27.8%	5.6%
5	23	0	23	0.0%	21.7%	26.1%	43.5%	8.7%
6	27	0	27	3.7%	37.0%	25.9%	25.9%	7.4%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	10.0%	50.0%	5.0%
8	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	35.7%	14.3%	7.1%
Total	130	0	130	3.1%	30.8%	30.8%	29.2%	6.2%
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	28	0	28	3.6%	78.6%	3.6%	14.3%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	5.6%	50.0%	16.7%	16.7%	11.1%
5	23	0	23	0.0%	30.4%	26.1%	34.8%	8.7%
6	27	0	27	3.7%	59.3%	14.8%	22.2%	0.0%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	30.0%	35.0%	0.0%
8	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	21.4%	35.7%	0.0%
Total	130	0	130	2.3%	51.5%	17.7%	25.4%	3.1%
*Lang	uage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	5.6%	27.8%	38.9%	22.2%	5.6%
8	14	0	14	7.1%	50.0%	28.6%	14.3%	0.0%
Total	32	0	32	6.3%	37.5%	34.4%	18.8%	3.1%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	5.6%	27.8%	44.4%	22.2%	0.0%
8	14	0	14	0.0%	35.7%	35.7%	28.6%	0.0%
Total	32	0	32	3.1%	31.3%	40.6%	25.0%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	5.6%	22.2%	22.2%	38.9%	11.1%
8	14	0	14	0.0%	21.4%	35.7%	42.9%	0.0%
Total	32	0	32	3.1%	21.9%	28.1%	40.6%	6.3%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

JARED C BRUCE ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	19	0	19	0.0%	26.3%	63.2%	10.5%	0.0%
4	26	0	26	0.0%	11.5%	34.6%	50.0%	3.8%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	11.8%	52.9%	35.3%
6	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	38.9%	44.4%	0.0%
7	27	0	27	0.0%	3.7%	25.9%	63.0%	7.4%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	37.5%	25.0%	37.5%	0.0%
Total	115	0	115	0.0%	13.0%	33.9%	45.2%	7.8%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	19	0	19	0.0%	84.2%	5.3%	10.5%	0.0%
4	26	0	26	0.0%	69.2%	3.8%	26.9%	0.0%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	35.3%	23.5%	35.3%	5.9%
6	18	0	18	0.0%	66.7%	22.2%	11.1%	0.0%
7	27	0	27	0.0%	33.3%	33.3%	29.6%	3.7%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	62.5%	0.0%	37.5%	0.0%
Total	115	0	115	0.0%	57.4%	16.5%	24.3%	1.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	26	0	26	0.0%	23.1%	46.2%	26.9%	3.8%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	62.5%	25.0%	12.5%	0.0%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	32.4%	41.2%	23.5%	2.9%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	26	0	26	0.0%	23.1%	53.8%	19.2%	3.8%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	50.0%	25.0%	25.0%	0.0%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	29.4%	47.1%	20.6%	2.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	26	0	26	0.0%	7.7%	26.9%	50.0%	15.4%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	37.5%	12.5%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	11.8%	26.5%	47.1%	14.7%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

JARED C BRUCE ACADEMY

*Kead	ling							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	19	0	19	0.0%	26.3%	63.2%	10.5%	0.0%
4	26	0	26	0.0%	11.5%	34.6%	50.0%	3.8%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	11.8%	52.9%	35.3%
6	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	38.9%	44.4%	0.0%
7	27	0	27	0.0%	3.7%	25.9%	63.0%	7.4%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	37.5%	25.0%	37.5%	0.0%
Total	115	0	115	0.0%	13.0%	33.9%	45.2%	7.8%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	19	0	19	0.0%	84.2%	5.3%	10.5%	0.0%
4	26	0	26	0.0%	69.2%	3.8%	26.9%	0.0%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	35.3%	23.5%	35.3%	5.9%
6	18	0	18	0.0%	66.7%	22.2%	11.1%	0.0%
7	27	0	27	0.0%	33.3%	33.3%	29.6%	3.7%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	62.5%	0.0%	37.5%	0.0%
Total	115	0	115	0.0%	57.4%	16.5%	24.3%	1.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	26	0	26	0.0%	23.1%	46.2%	26.9%	3.8%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	62.5%	25.0%	12.5%	0.0%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	32.4%	41.2%	23.5%	2.9%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	26	0	26	0.0%	23.1%	53.8%	19.2%	3.8%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	50.0%	25.0%	25.0%	0.0%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	29.4%	47.1%	20.6%	2.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	00.004	E0 001	4=
4	26	0	26	0.0%	7.7%	26.9%	50.0%	15.4%
8	8	0	8	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	37.5%	12.5%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	11.8%	26.5%	47.1%	14.7%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

LEARNING BRIDGES KINGDOM ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	8	0	8	0.0%	37.5%	37.5%	25.0%	0.0%
5	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	50.0%	0.0%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	44.4%	33.3%	0.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	8	0	8	0.0%	75.0%	25.0%	0.0%	0.0%
5	6	0	6	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	66.7%	16.7%	16.7%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	8	0	8	0.0%	12.5%	87.5%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	8	0	8	0.0%	12.5%	87.5%	0.0%	0.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	8	0	8	0.0%	50.0%	37.5%	12.5%	0.0%
Total	8	0	8	0.0%	50.0%	37.5%	12.5%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	8	0	8	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	50.0%	12.5%
Total	8	0	8	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	50.0%	12.5%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

LEARNING BRIDGES KINGDOM ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Ixcau	iiig							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	8	0	8	0.0%	37.5%	37.5%	25.0%	0.0%
5	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	50.0%	0.0%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	44.4%	33.3%	0.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	8	0	8	0.0%	75.0%	25.0%	0.0%	0.0%
5	6	0	6	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	66.7%	16.7%	16.7%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	8	0	8	0.0%	12.5%	87.5%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	8	0	8	0.0%	12.5%	87.5%	0.0%	0.0%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	8	0	8	0.0%	50.0%	37.5%	12.5%	0.0%
Total	8	0	8	0.0%	50.0%	37.5%	12.5%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	8	0	8	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	50.0%	12.5%
Total	8	0	8	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	50.0%	12.5%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

LIFESKILLS ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	71.4%	0.0%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	57.1%	0.0%
5	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	8	0	8	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	37.5%	12.5%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	35	0	35	0.0%	17.1%	25.7%	54.3%	2.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	7	0	7	0.0%	42.9%	14.3%	42.9%	0.0%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	71.4%	0.0%	28.6%	0.0%
5	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	8	0	8	0.0%	37.5%	37.5%	25.0%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	35	0	35	0.0%	45.7%	31.4%	22.9%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	28.6%	42.9%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	0.0%	36.4%	27.3%	36.4%	0.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	28.6%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	45.5%	36.4%	0.0%
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	42.9%	28.6%	0.0%
0	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

11

Total

11

0.0%

18.2%

54.5%

27.3%

0.0%

LIFESKILLS ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read		ey carearar	ed Using # Ke	quirea to	Tost (Turon	i opi oui		-/
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	71.4%	0.0%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	57.1%	0.0%
5	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	8	0	8	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	37.5%	12.5%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	35	0	35	0.0%	17.1%	25.7%	54.3%	2.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	7	0	7	0.0%	42.9%	14.3%	42.9%	0.0%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	71.4%	0.0%	28.6%	0.0%
5	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	8	0	8	0.0%	37.5%	37.5%	25.0%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	35	0	35	0.0%	45.7%	31.4%	22.9%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	28.6%	42.9%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	0.0%	36.4%	27.3%	36.4%	0.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	F7 40/	20.50/	0.00/
4	7	0 *	7 *	0.0% *	14.3% *	57.1% *	28.6% *	0.0% *
8	4							
Total	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	45.5%	36.4%	0.0%
	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	42.9%	28.6%	0.0%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

11

0

Total

11

0.0%

18.2%

54.5%

27.3%

0.0%

LUTHERAN SPECIAL SCHOOL & EDUCATION SERVICES

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Ittuu	·····S							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	7	6	1	*	*	*	*	*
7	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	23	17	6	73.9%	8.7%	13.0%	4.3%	0.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	7	6	1	*	*	*	*	*
7	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	23	17	6	73.9%	17.4%	8.7%	0.0%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	8	5	3	*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	8	5	3	*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	8	5	3	*	*	*	*	*

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

LUTHERAN SPECIAL SCHOOL & EDUCATION SERVICES

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Reau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	7	6	1	*	*	*	*	*
7	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	23	17	6	0.0%	33.3%	50.0%	16.7%	0.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	7	6	1	*	*	*	*	*
7	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	23	17	6	0.0%	66.7%	33.3%	0.0%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	8	5	3	*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	8	5	3	*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	8	5	3	*	*	*	*	*

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MARQUETTE UNIVERSITY HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

11044	8							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MARQUETTE UNIVERSITY HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Ittuu	······································							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*
Total	6	2	4	*	*	*	*	*

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MESSMER HIGH SCHOOL/MESSMER PREPARATORY CATHOLIC SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*T	1	•
* K	മവ	ling
_ 1/	vau	11112

"Keau	ung							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	44	0	44	2.3%	9.1%	34.1%	45.5%	9.1%
4	45	0	45	0.0%	6.7%	26.7%	53.3%	13.3%
5	40	0	40	0.0%	10.0%	20.0%	60.0%	10.0%
6	47	0	47	0.0%	6.4%	23.4%	53.2%	17.0%
7	48	0	48	2.1%	4.2%	20.8%	56.3%	16.7%
8	39	0	39	0.0%	0.0%	23.1%	66.7%	10.3%
10	190	3	187	1.6%	7.4%	25.8%	37.4%	27.9%
Total	453	3	450	1.1%	6.6%	25.2%	47.9%	19.2%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	44	0	44	2.3%	50.0%	29.5%	15.9%	2.3%
4	45	0	45	2.2%	37.8%	15.6%	31.1%	13.3%
5	40	0	40	0.0%	27.5%	20.0%	40.0%	12.5%
6	47	0	47	2.1%	34.0%	34.0%	29.8%	0.0%
7	48	0	48	2.1%	20.8%	31.3%	43.8%	2.1%
8	39	0	39	0.0%	17.9%	51.3%	30.8%	0.0%
10	190	3	187	1.6%	28.9%	28.4%	39.5%	1.6%
Total	453	3	450	1.5%	30.5%	29.4%	35.1%	3.5%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	45	0	45	2.2%	17.8%	33.3%	37.8%	8.9%
8	39	0	39	0.0%	28.2%	35.9%	28.2%	7.7%
10	190	3	187	2.1%	6.3%	41.1%	50.0%	0.5%
Total	274	3	271	1.8%	11.3%	39.1%	44.9%	2.9%
*Scien								
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	45	0 0	45	Tested 2.2%	17.8%	33.3%	44.4%	2.2%
8	39	0	39	0.0%	2.6%	33.3%	61.5%	2.6%
10	190	3	187	1.6%	36.3%	23.7%	31.1%	7.4%
Total	274	3	271	1.5%	28.5%	26.6%	37.6%	5.8%
*Cools	d Ctudios							
	al Studies	# Daront	# Paguirad to	9/ Not	9/ Minimal	9/ Pasis	% Proficient	9/ Advanced
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	45	0	45	4.4%	0.0%	17.8%	46.7%	31.1%
8	39	0	39	0.0%	0.0%	35.9%	51.3%	12.8%
10	190	3	187	2.1%	26.3%	16.3%	37.9%	17.4%
Total	274	3	271	2.2%	18.2%	19.3%	41.2%	19.0%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MESSMER HIGH SCHOOL/MESSMER PREPARATORY CATHOLIC SCHOOL

*Read	ling
-------	------

Neau	ımg							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	44	0	44	2.3%	9.1%	34.1%	45.5%	9.1%
4	45	0	45	0.0%	6.7%	26.7%	53.3%	13.3%
5	40	0	40	0.0%	10.0%	20.0%	60.0%	10.0%
6	47	0	47	0.0%	6.4%	23.4%	53.2%	17.0%
7	48	0	48	2.1%	4.2%	20.8%	56.3%	16.7%
8	39	0	39	0.0%	0.0%	23.1%	66.7%	10.3%
10	190	3	187	0.0%	7.5%	26.2%	38.0%	28.3%
Total	453	3	450	0.4%	6.7%	25.3%	48.2%	19.3%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	44	0	44	2.3%	50.0%	29.5%	15.9%	2.3%
4	45	0	45	2.2%	37.8%	15.6%	31.1%	13.3%
5	40	0	40	0.0%	27.5%	20.0%	40.0%	12.5%
6	47	0	47	2.1%	34.0%	34.0%	29.8%	0.0%
7	48	0	48	2.1%	20.8%	31.3%	43.8%	2.1%
8	39	0	39	0.0%	17.9%	51.3%	30.8%	0.0%
10	190	3	187	0.0%	29.4%	28.9%	40.1%	1.6%
Total	453	3	450	0.9%	30.7%	29.6%	35.3%	3.6%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	45	0	45	2.2%	17.8%	33.3%	37.8%	8.9%
8	39	0	39	0.0%	28.2%	35.9%	28.2%	7.7%
10	190	3	187	0.5%	6.4%	41.7%	50.8%	0.5%
Total	274	3	271	0.7%	11.4%	39.5%	45.4%	3.0%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	45	0	45	2.2%	17.8%	33.3%	44.4%	2.2%
8	39	0	39	0.0%	2.6%	33.3%	61.5%	2.6%
10	190	3	187	0.0%	36.9%	24.1%	31.6%	7.5%
Total	274	3	271	0.4%	28.8%	26.9%	38.0%	5.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	45	0	45	4.4%	0.0%	17.8%	46.7%	31.1%
8	39	0	39	0.0%	0.0%	35.9%	51.3%	12.8%
10	190	3	187	0.5%	26.7%	16.6%	38.5%	17.6%
Total	274	3	271	1.1%	18.5%	19.6%	41.7%	19.2%
		•		/	_0.070	_5.0/5	. 1., , ,	

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MILW SEVENTH DAY ADVENTIST SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Kead	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	12	0	12	0.0%	8.3%	41.7%	41.7%	8.3%
4	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	11.1%	55.6%	22.2%
5	7	0	7	0.0%	42.9%	28.6%	28.6%	0.0%
6	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	66.7%	0.0%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	6.3%	31.3%	43.8%	18.8%
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	14	0	14	0.0%	28.6%	14.3%	50.0%	7.1%
Total	69	0	69	0.0%	15.9%	24.6%	47.8%	11.6%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	12	0	12	0.0%	58.3%	25.0%	16.7%	0.0%
4	9	0	9	0.0%	22.2%	11.1%	44.4%	22.2%
5	7	0	7	0.0%	57.1%	42.9%	0.0%	0.0%
6	6	0	6	0.0%	50.0%	16.7%	33.3%	0.0%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	31.3%	37.5%	31.3%	0.0%
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	14	0	14	0.0%	50.0%	21.4%	28.6%	0.0%
Total	69	0	69	0.0%	42.0%	27.5%	27.5%	2.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	44.4%	44.4%	11.1%
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	42.9%	50.0%	0.0%
Total	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	42.9%	39.3%	7.1%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	9	0	9	11.1%	11.1%	0.0%	77.8%	0.0%
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	14	0	14	0.0%	50.0%	14.3%	35.7%	0.0%
Total	28	0	28	3.6%	39.3%	7.1%	46.4%	3.6%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	9	0	9	11.1%	0.0%	11.1%	44.4%	33.3%
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	7.1%	35.7%	14.3%
Total	28	0	28	3.6%	25.0%	14.3%	35.7%	21.4%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MILW SEVENTH DAY ADVENTIST SCHOOL

*Reading	

Neau	8							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	12	0	12	0.0%	8.3%	41.7%	41.7%	8.3%
4	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	11.1%	55.6%	22.2%
5	7	0	7	0.0%	42.9%	28.6%	28.6%	0.0%
6	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	66.7%	0.0%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	6.3%	31.3%	43.8%	18.8%
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	14	0	14	0.0%	28.6%	14.3%	50.0%	7.1%
Total	69	0	69	0.0%	15.9%	24.6%	47.8%	11.6%
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	Students 12	Opt-Out 0	Test 12	Tested 0.0%	Perf. 58.3%	25.0%	16.7%	0.0%
5 4								
	9	0	9	0.0%	22.2%	11.1%	44.4%	22.2%
5	7	0	7	0.0%	57.1%	42.9%	0.0%	0.0%
6	6	0	6	0.0%	50.0%	16.7%	33.3%	0.0%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	31.3%	37.5%	31.3%	0.0%
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	14	0	14	0.0%	50.0%	21.4%	28.6%	0.0%
Total	69	0	69	0.0%	42.0%	27.5%	27.5%	2.9%
*Lang	uage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	44.4%	44.4%	11.1%
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	42.9%	50.0%	0.0%
Total	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	42.9%	39.3%	7.1%
*Scien	ce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	9	0	9	11.1%	11.1%	0.0%	77.8%	0.0%
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	14	0	14	0.0%	50.0%	14.3%	35.7%	0.0%
Total	28	0	28	3.6%	39.3%	7.1%	46.4%	3.6%
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	9	0	9	11.1%	0.0%	11.1%	44.4%	33.3%
8	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	7.1%	35.7%	14.3%
Total	28	0	28	3.6%	25.0%	14.3%	35.7%	21.4%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MILWAUKEE INSTITUTE FOR ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*	R	ea	d	in	ıg

	8							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	6	0	6	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%
7	7	0	7	0.0%	57.1%	28.6%	14.3%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	10	0	10	0.0%	90.0%	0.0%	10.0%	0.0%
Total	37	0	37	0.0%	73.0%	13.5%	13.5%	0.0%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	6	0	6	0.0%	100.0%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%
7	7	0	7	0.0%	85.7%	0.0%	14.3%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	10	0	10	20.0%	70.0%	10.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	37	0	37	8.1%	81.1%	8.1%	2.7%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	10	0	10	40.0%	60.0%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	16	0	16	37.5%	62.5%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	10	0	10	10.0%	90.0%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	16	0	16	6.3%	87.5%	6.3%	0.0%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	10	0	10	40.0%	60.0%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	16	0	16	50.0%	50.0%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MILWAUKEE INSTITUTE FOR ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT

· T		
$\tau \mathbf{R}$	eadi	nα
	caui	112

Keau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	6	0	6	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%
7	7	0	7	0.0%	57.1%	28.6%	14.3%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	10	0	10	0.0%	90.0%	0.0%	10.0%	0.0%
Total	37	0	37	0.0%	73.0%	13.5%	13.5%	0.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
2	Students	Opt-Out *	Test *	Tested *	Perf.	*	*	*
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	4							
6	6	0	6	0.0%	100.0%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%
7	7	0 *	7 *	0.0% *	85.7% *	0.0% *	14.3% *	0.0% *
8	4							
10	10	0	10	20.0%	70.0%	10.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	37	0	37	8.1%	81.1%	8.1%	2.7%	0.0%
_	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	10	0	10	40.0%	60.0%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	16	0	16	37.5%	62.5%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	10	0	10	10.0%	90.0%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	16	0	16	6.3%	87.5%	6.3%	0.0%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	10	0	10	40.0%	60.0%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	16	0	16	50.0%	50.0%	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MILWAUKEE LUTHERAN HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	14.3%	42.9%	28.6%
10	97	1	96	1.0%	13.4%	24.7%	35.1%	25.8%
Total	104	1	103	1.0%	13.5%	24.0%	35.6%	26.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	28.6%	42.9%	0.0%
10	97	1	96	1.0%	42.3%	20.6%	34.0%	2.1%
Total	104	1	103	1.0%	41.3%	21.2%	34.6%	1.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	42.9%	0.0%
10	97	1	96	1.0%	13.4%	36.1%	43.3%	6.2%
Total	104	1	103	1.0%	13.5%	36.5%	43.3%	5.8%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	28.6%	14.3%
10	97	1	96	1.0%	40.2%	14.4%	29.9%	14.4%
Total	104	1	103	1.0%	38.5%	16.3%	29.8%	14.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	71.4%	0.0%
10	97	1	96	1.0%	35.1%	8.2%	32.0%	23.7%
Total	104	1	103	1.0%	32.7%	9.6%	34.6%	22.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MILWAUKEE LUTHERAN HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Neau	uug							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
8	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	14.3%	42.9%	28.6%
10	97	1	96	0.0%	13.5%	25.0%	35.4%	26.0%
Total	104	1	103	0.0%	13.6%	24.3%	35.9%	26.2%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	28.6%	42.9%	0.0%
10	97	1	96	0.0%	42.7%	20.8%	34.4%	2.1%
Total	104	1	103	0.0%	41.7%	21.4%	35.0%	1.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	42.9%	0.0%
10	97	1	96	0.0%	13.5%	36.5%	43.8%	6.3%
Total	104	1	103	0.0%	13.6%	36.9%	43.7%	5.8%
*Scien	nce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	28.6%	14.3%
10	97	1	96	0.0%	40.6%	14.6%	30.2%	14.6%
Total	104	1	103	0.0%	38.8%	16.5%	30.1%	14.6%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	71.4%	0.0%
10	97	1	96	0.0%	35.4%	8.3%	32.3%	24.0%
Total	104	1	103	0.0%	33.0%	9.7%	35.0%	22.3%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MOTHER OF GOOD COUNSEL SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	22	0	22	0.0%	9.1%	27.3%	36.4%	27.3%
4	14	0	14	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	50.0%	7.1%
5	23	0	23	0.0%	21.7%	26.1%	39.1%	13.0%
6	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	16.7%	50.0%	27.8%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	10.0%	65.0%	25.0%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	13.3%	33.3%	53.3%
Total	112	0	112	0.0%	8.9%	20.5%	45.5%	25.0%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	22	0	22	0.0%	27.3%	22.7%	36.4%	13.6%
4	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	21.4%	35.7%	0.0%
5	23	0	23	0.0%	56.5%	17.4%	21.7%	4.3%
6	18	0	18	0.0%	38.9%	5.6%	38.9%	16.7%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	25.0%	40.0%	15.0%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	6.7%	80.0%	13.3%
Total	112	0	112	0.0%	32.1%	17.0%	40.2%	10.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	14	0	14	0.0%	21.4%	35.7%	42.9%	0.0%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	26.7%	33.3%	40.0%
Total	29	0	29	0.0%	10.3%	31.0%	37.9%	20.7%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	14	0	14	0.0%	28.6%	42.9%	28.6%	0.0%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	20.0%	53.3%	26.7%
Total	29	0	29	0.0%	13.8%	31.0%	41.4%	13.8%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	14	0	14	0.0%	21.4%	21.4%	42.9%	14.3%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	13.3%	46.7%	40.0%
Total	29	0	29	0.0%	10.3%	17.2%	44.8%	27.6%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MOTHER OF GOOD COUNSEL SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

	0							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	22	0	22	0.0%	9.1%	27.3%	36.4%	27.3%
4	14	0	14	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	50.0%	7.1%
5	23	0	23	0.0%	21.7%	26.1%	39.1%	13.0%
6	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	16.7%	50.0%	27.8%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	10.0%	65.0%	25.0%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	13.3%	33.3%	53.3%
Total	112	0	112	0.0%	8.9%	20.5%	45.5%	25.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	22	0	22	0.0%	27.3%	22.7%	36.4%	13.6%
4	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	21.4%	35.7%	0.0%
5	23	0	23	0.0%	56.5%	17.4%	21.7%	4.3%
6	18	0	18	0.0%	38.9%	5.6%	38.9%	16.7%
						25 22/		. =
7	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	25.0%	40.0%	15.0%
7 8	20 15	0 0	20 15	0.0% 0.0%	20.0% 0.0%	25.0% 6.7%	40.0% 80.0%	15.0% 13.3%

	Students	Ont Out						
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	14	0	14	0.0%	21.4%	35.7%	42.9%	0.0%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	26.7%	33.3%	40.0%
Total	29	0	29	0.0%	10.3%	31.0%	37.9%	20.7%

Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	14	0	14	0.0%	28.6%	42.9%	28.6%	0.0%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	20.0%	53.3%	26.7%
Total	29	0	29	0.0%	13.8%	31.0%	41.4%	13.8%

*Social Studies											
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced			
4	14	0	14	0.0%	21.4%	21.4%	42.9%	14.3%			
8	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	13.3%	46.7%	40.0%			
Total	20	Λ	20	0.0%	10.3%	17 2%	11 2%	27.6%			

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MOUNT CALVARY LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*	Rea	ıdi	in	g

Ittau	s							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	30.8%	46.2%	15.4%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	83.3%	16.7%
5	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	20.0%	50.0%	15.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	5.9%	0.0%	76.5%	17.6%
7	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	22.2%	44.4%	22.2%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	15.0%	65.0%	15.0%
Total	106	0	106	0.0%	7.5%	14.2%	61.3%	17.0%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	30.8%	23.1%	38.5%	7.7%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	27.8%	22.2%	44.4%	5.6%
5	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	25.0%	40.0%	0.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	29.4%	17.6%	47.1%	5.9%
7	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	33.3%	44.4%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	30.0%	65.0%	0.0%
Total	106	0	106	0.0%	24.5%	25.5%	47.2%	2.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	22.2%	61.1%	11.1%
8	20	0	20	5.0%	10.0%	20.0%	50.0%	15.0%
Total	38	0	38	2.6%	7.9%	21.1%	55.3%	13.2%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	55.6%	38.9%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	30.0%	65.0%	5.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	2.6%	42.1%	52.6%	2.6%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	0.0%	11.1%	55.6%	33.3%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	65.0%	10.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	0.0%	18.4%	60.5%	21.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MOUNT CALVARY LUTHERAN SCHOOL

· T	1.
ጥ ሆ በ	α
. 17	ading

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	30.8%	46.2%	15.4%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	83.3%	16.7%
5	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	20.0%	50.0%	15.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	5.9%	0.0%	76.5%	17.6%
7	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	22.2%	44.4%	22.2%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	15.0%	65.0%	15.0%
Total	106	0	106	0.0%	7.5%	14.2%	61.3%	17.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	13	0	13	0.0%	30.8%	23.1%	38.5%	7.7%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	27.8%	22.2%	44.4%	5.6%
5	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	25.0%	40.0%	0.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	29.4%	17.6%	47.1%	5.9%
7	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	33.3%	44.4%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	30.0%	65.0%	0.0%
Total	106	0	106	0.0%	24.5%	25.5%	47.2%	2.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	22.2%	61.1%	11.1%
8	20	0	20	5.0%	10.0%	20.0%	50.0%	15.0%
Total	38	0	38	2.6%	7.9%	21.1%	55.3%	13.2%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	55.6%	38.9%	0.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	30.0%	65.0%	5.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	2.6%	42.1%	52.6%	2.6%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	0.0%	11.1%	55.6%	33.3%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	65.0%	10.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	0.0%	18.4%	60.5%	21.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

MT LEBANON LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling		C	`	1			,
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	15.4%	38.5%	30.8%	15.4%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	33.3%	38.9%	27.8%	0.0%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	18.8%	25.0%	37.5%	18.8%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	23.5%	35.3%	35.3%	5.9%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	30.0%	25.0%	10.0%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	23.1%	46.2%	23.1%
Total	97	0	97	0.0%	23.7%	32.0%	33.0%	11.3%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	53.8%	38.5%	7.7%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	77.8%	11.1%	11.1%	0.0%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	37.5%	6.3%	31.3%	25.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	58.8%	35.3%	0.0%	5.9%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	55.0%	20.0%	20.0%	5.0%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	23.1%	38.5%	30.8%	7.7%
Total	97	0	97	0.0%	52.6%	23.7%	16.5%	7.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	38.9%	38.9%	22.2%	0.0%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	53.8%	23.1%	7.7%	15.4%
Total	31	0	31	0.0%	45.2%	32.3%	16.1%	6.5%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	50.0%	38.9%	11.1%	0.0%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	23.1%	38.5%	23.1%	15.4%
Total	31	0	31	0.0%	38.7%	38.7%	16.1%	6.5%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	38.9%	11.1%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	23.1%	23.1%	30.8%	23.1%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

31

0

Total

31

0.0%

29.0%

19.4%

35.5%

16.1%

MT LEBANON LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

	Proficien	cy Calculat	ed Using # Re	equired to	Test (Paren	t Opt-Out	not included	d)
*Read	ling							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
3	13	0	13	0.0%	15.4%	38.5%	30.8%	15.4%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	33.3%	38.9%	27.8%	0.0%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	18.8%	25.0%	37.5%	18.8%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	23.5%	35.3%	35.3%	5.9%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	30.0%	25.0%	10.0%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	23.1%	46.2%	23.1%
Total	97	0	97	0.0%	23.7%	32.0%	33.0%	11.3%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	53.8%	38.5%	7.7%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	77.8%	11.1%	11.1%	0.0%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	37.5%	6.3%	31.3%	25.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	58.8%	35.3%	0.0%	5.9%
7	20	0	20	0.0%	55.0%	20.0%	20.0%	5.0%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	23.1%	38.5%	30.8%	7.7%
Total	97	0	97	0.0%	52.6%	23.7%	16.5%	7.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	38.9%	38.9%	22.2%	0.0%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	53.8%	23.1%	7.7%	15.4%
Total	31	0	31	0.0%	45.2%	32.3%	16.1%	6.5%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	50.0%	38.9%	11.1%	0.0%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	23.1%	38.5%	23.1%	15.4%
Total	31	0	31	0.0%	38.7%	38.7%	16.1%	6.5%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced

Opt-Out

0

0

0

Test

18

13

31

Students

18

13

31

4

8

Total

Tested

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

Perf.

33.3%

23.1%

29.0%

16.7%

23.1%

19.4%

38.9%

30.8%

35.5%

11.1%

23.1%

16.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

NEW TESTAMENT CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Neau	ung							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	50.0%	16.7%
4	21	1	20	4.8%	14.3%	14.3%	33.3%	33.3%
5	13	1	12	7.7%	0.0%	15.4%	46.2%	30.8%
6	12	2	10	16.7%	8.3%	8.3%	33.3%	33.3%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	40.0%	60.0%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	71.4%
Total	74	4	70	5.4%	5.4%	10.8%	37.8%	40.5%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	33.3%	16.7%
4	21	1	20	4.8%	38.1%	28.6%	9.5%	19.0%
5	13	1	12	7.7%	0.0%	15.4%	38.5%	38.5%
6	12	2	10	16.6%	0.0%	41.7%	41.7%	0.0%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	26.7%	20.0%	53.3%	0.0%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	0.0%	42.9%	28.6%
Total	74	4	70	5.4%	20.3%	24.3%	33.8%	16.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	21	1	20	4.8%	9.5%	38.1%	33.3%	14.3%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	42.9%	28.6%
Total	28	1	27	3.6%	7.1%	35.7%	35.7%	17.9%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	21	1	20	4.8%	28.6%	23.8%	33.3%	9.5%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	28.6%
Total	28	1	27	3.6%	21.4%	21.4%	39.3%	14.3%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	21	1	20	4.8%	4.8%	14.3%	42.9%	33.3%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	14.3%	71.4%
Total	28	1	27	3.6%	3.6%	14.3%	35.7%	42.9%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

NEW TESTAMENT CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

· D	т.	
*Re	อสม	ทส
111	uun	112

Ittau	s							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	50.0%	16.7%
4	21	1	20	0.0%	15.0%	15.0%	35.0%	35.0%
5	13	1	12	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	33.3%
6	12	2	10	0.0%	10.0%	10.0%	40.0%	40.0%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	40.0%	60.0%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	71.4%
Total	74	4	70	0.0%	5.7%	11.4%	40.0%	42.9%
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	33.3%	16.7%
4	21	1	20	0.0%	40.0%	30.0%	10.0%	20.0%
5	13	1	12	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	41.7%	41.7%
6	12	2	10	0.0%	0.0%	50.0%	50.0%	0.0%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	26.7%	20.0%	53.3%	0.0%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	0.0%	42.9%	28.6%
Total	74	4	70	0.0%	21.4%	25.7%	35.7%	17.1%
*Lang	uage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	21	1	20	0.0%	10.0%	40.0%	35.0%	15.0%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	42.9%	28.6%
Total	28	1	27	0.0%	7.4%	37.0%	37.0%	18.5%
*Scien	ce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	21	1	20	0.0%	30.0%	25.0%	35.0%	10.0%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	28.6%
Total	28	1	27	0.0%	22.2%	22.2%	40.7%	14.8%
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
						45.00/	45.00/	25.00/
4	21	1	20	0.0%	5.0%	15.0%	45.0%	35.0%
4	21 7	1 0	20 7	0.0% 0.0%	5.0% 0.0%	15.0% 14.3%	45.0% 14.3%	35.0% 71.4%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

NORTHWEST CATHOLIC

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

	ling			0/ 11 .	0/ • • · · · ·	0/ 5 .	0/ 5 (: : :	0/ 4 1
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	37	0	37	0.0%	13.5%	37.8%	43.2%	5.4%
4	30	0	30	0.0%	23.3%	30.0%	33.3%	13.3%
5	30	0	30	0.0%	10.0%	50.0%	33.3%	6.7%
6	35	0	35	0.0%	11.4%	22.9%	60.0%	5.7%
7	24	0	24	0.0%	12.5%	25.0%	45.8%	16.7%
8	34	0	34	0.0%	5.9%	23.5%	50.0%	20.6%
Total	190	0	190	0.0%	12.6%	31.6%	44.7%	11.1%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	37	0	37	0.0%	67.6%	0.0%	24.3%	8.1%
4	30	0	30	0.0%	63.3%	10.0%	23.3%	3.3%
5	30	0	30	0.0%	40.0%	23.3%	26.7%	10.0%
6	35	0	35	0.0%	37.1%	37.1%	20.0%	5.7%
7	24	0	24	0.0%	33.3%	29.2%	37.5%	0.0%
8	34	0	34	0.0%	29.4%	23.5%	35.3%	11.8%
Total	190	0	190	0.0%	45.8%	20.0%	27.4%	6.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	30	0	30	0.0%	26.7%	43.3%	20.0%	10.0%
8	34	0	34	0.0%	23.5%	20.6%	35.3%	20.6%
Total	64	0	64	0.0%	25.0%	31.3%	28.1%	15.6%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	30	0	30	0.0%	36.7%	26.7%	33.3%	3.3%
8	34	0	34	2.9%	14.7%	20.6%	47.1%	14.7%
Total	64	0	64	1.6%	25.0%	23.4%	40.6%	9.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	30	0	30	3.3%	3.3%	36.7%	30.0%	26.7%
8	34	0	34	0.0%	14.7%	23.5%	41.2%	20.6%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

64

Total

64

1.6%

9.4%

29.7%

35.9%

23.4%

NORTHWEST CATHOLIC

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Reau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	37	0	37	0.0%	13.5%	37.8%	43.2%	5.4%
4	30	0	30	0.0%	23.3%	30.0%	33.3%	13.3%
5	30	0	30	0.0%	10.0%	50.0%	33.3%	6.7%
6	35	0	35	0.0%	11.4%	22.9%	60.0%	5.7%
7	24	0	24	0.0%	12.5%	25.0%	45.8%	16.7%
8	34	0	34	0.0%	5.9%	23.5%	50.0%	20.6%
Total	190	0	190	0.0%	12.6%	31.6%	44.7%	11.1%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	37	0	37	0.0%	67.6%	0.0%	24.3%	8.1%
4	30	0	30	0.0%	63.3%	10.0%	23.3%	3.3%
5	30	0	30	0.0%	40.0%	23.3%	26.7%	10.0%
6	35	0	35	0.0%	37.1%	37.1%	20.0%	5.7%
7	24	0	24	0.0%	33.3%	29.2%	37.5%	0.0%
8	34	0	34	0.0%	29.4%	23.5%	35.3%	11.8%
Total	190	0	190	0.0%	45.8%	20.0%	27.4%	6.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	30	0	30	0.0%	26.7%	43.3%	20.0%	10.0%
8	34	0	34	0.0%	23.5%	20.6%	35.3%	20.6%
Total	64	0	64	0.0%	25.0%	31.3%	28.1%	15.6%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	26.70/	22.22/	2.22/
4	30	0	30	0.0%	36.7%	26.7%	33.3%	3.3%
8	34	0	34	2.9%	14.7%	20.6%	47.1%	14.7%
Total	64	0	64	1.6%	25.0%	23.4%	40.6%	9.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	26.70/	20.00/	26.70/
4	30	0	30	3.3%	3.3%	36.7%	30.0%	26.7%
8	34	0	34	0.0%	14.7%	23.5%	41.2%	20.6%
Total	64	0	64	1.6%	9.4%	29.7%	35.9%	23.4%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

NORTHWEST LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	_	# De	# Dografine d &c	0/ N-+	0/ 1/4::	0/ D:-	0/ Deoficions	0/ Ad
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	23	0	23	0.0%	0.0%	34.8%	47.8%	17.4%
4	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	21.4%	57.1%	10.7%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	33.3%	33.3%	22.2%
6	26	0	26	0.0%	11.5%	26.9%	30.8%	30.8%
7	25	0	25	0.0%	0.0%	24.0%	52.0%	24.0%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	27.3%	59.1%	9.1%
Total	142	0	142	0.0%	6.3%	27.5%	47.2%	19.0%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	23	0	23	0.0%	39.1%	13.0%	39.1%	8.7%
4	28	0	28	0.0%	28.6%	10.7%	53.6%	7.1%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	22.2%	38.9%	16.7%
6	26	0	26	0.0%	19.2%	34.6%	46.2%	0.0%
7	25	0	25	0.0%	20.0%	28.0%	44.0%	8.0%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	18.2%	36.4%	36.4%	9.1%
Total	142	0	142	0.0%	24.6%	23.9%	43.7%	7.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	0.0%	21.4%	25.0%	46.4%	7.1%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	18.2%	31.8%	40.9%	9.1%
Total	50	0	50	0.0%	20.0%	28.0%	44.0%	8.0%
*Scie	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	42.9%	42.9%	3.6%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	9.1%	22.7%	59.1%	9.1%
Total	50	0	50	0.0%	10.0%	34.0%	50.0%	6.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	0.0%	0.0%	3.6%	53.6%	42.9%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	0.0%	31.8%	45.5%	22.7%
Total	50	0	50	0.0%	0.0%	16.0%	50.0%	34.0%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

NORTHWEST LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Ittau	<u>s</u>							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	23	0	23	0.0%	0.0%	34.8%	47.8%	17.4%
4	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	21.4%	57.1%	10.7%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	33.3%	33.3%	22.2%
6	26	0	26	0.0%	11.5%	26.9%	30.8%	30.8%
7	25	0	25	0.0%	0.0%	24.0%	52.0%	24.0%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	27.3%	59.1%	9.1%
Total	142	0	142	0.0%	6.3%	27.5%	47.2%	19.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	23	0	23	0.0%	39.1%	13.0%	39.1%	8.7%
4	28	0	28	0.0%	28.6%	10.7%	53.6%	7.1%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	22.2%	38.9%	16.7%
6	26	0	26	0.0%	19.2%	34.6%	46.2%	0.0%
7	25	0	25	0.0%	20.0%	28.0%	44.0%	8.0%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	18.2%	36.4%	36.4%	9.1%
Total	142	0	142	0.0%	24.6%	23.9%	43.7%	7.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	0.0%	21.4%	25.0%	46.4%	7.1%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	18.2%	31.8%	40.9%	9.1%
Total	50	0	50	0.0%	20.0%	28.0%	44.0%	8.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	0.0%	10.7%	42.9%	42.9%	3.6%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	9.1%	22.7%	59.1%	9.1%
Total	50	0	50	0.0%	10.0%	34.0%	50.0%	6.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	0.0%	0.0%	3.6%	53.6%	42.9%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	0.0%	31.8%	45.5%	22.7%
Total	50	0	50	0.0%	0.0%	16.0%	50.0%	34.0%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

NOTRE DAME MIDDLE SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

	0							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
5	32	0	32	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	53.1%	21.9%
6	33	1	32	3.0%	3.0%	6.1%	60.6%	27.3%
7	34	0	34	0.0%	0.0%	5.9%	52.9%	41.2%
8	31	1	30	3.2%	0.0%	0.0%	51.6%	45.2%
Total	130	2	128	1.5%	0.8%	9.2%	54.6%	33.8%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
5	32	0	32	0.0%	9.4%	15.6%	37.5%	37.5%
6	33	1	32	3.0%	3.0%	12.1%	60.6%	21.2%
7	34	0	34	0.0%	0.0%	14.7%	38.2%	47.1%
8	31	1	30	3.2%	0.0%	3.2%	48.4%	45.2%
Total	130	2	128	1.5%	3.1%	11.5%	46.2%	37.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
8	31	1	30	3.2%	0.0%	9.7%	38.7%	48.4%
Total	31	1	30	3.2%	0.0%	9.7%	38.7%	48.4%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
8	31	1	30	3.2%	0.0%	3.2%	67.7%	25.8%
Total	31	1	30	3.2%	0.0%	3.2%	67.7%	25.8%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
8	31	1	30	6.5%	0.0%	0.0%	35.5%	58.1%
Total	31	1	30	6.5%	0.0%	0.0%	35.5%	58.1%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

NOTRE DAME MIDDLE SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading

Ittau	ung							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
5	32	0	32	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	53.1%	21.9%
6	33	1	32	0.0%	3.1%	6.3%	62.5%	28.1%
7	34	0	34	0.0%	0.0%	5.9%	52.9%	41.2%
8	31	1	30	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	53.3%	46.7%
Total	130	2	128	0.0%	0.8%	9.4%	55.5%	34.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
5	32	0	32	0.0%	9.4%	15.6%	37.5%	37.5%
6	33	1	32	0.0%	3.1%	12.5%	62.5%	21.9%
7	34	0	34	0.0%	0.0%	14.7%	38.2%	47.1%
8	31	1	30	0.0%	0.0%	3.3%	50.0%	46.7%
Total	130	2	128	0.0%	3.1%	11.7%	46.9%	38.3%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
8	31	1	30	0.0%	0.0%	10.0%	40.0%	50.0%
Total	31	1	30	0.0%	0.0%	10.0%	40.0%	50.0%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to Test	% Not	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	Students 31	Opt-Out	30	Tested 0.0%	0.0%	3.3%	70.0%	26.7%
		1						
Total	31	1	30	0.0%	0.0%	3.3%	70.0%	26.7%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
8	31	1	30	3.3%	0.0%	0.0%	36.7%	60.0%
Total	31	1	30	3.3%	0.0%	0.0%	36.7%	60.0%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

OUR LADY QUEEN OF PEACE

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested) *Reading # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal Grade % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Perf. Test Tested 3 13 0 13 0.0% 7.7% 61.5% 23.1% 7.7% 4 17 0 17 0.0% 5.9% 23.5% 58.8% 11.8% 5 18 0 18 0.0% 16.7% 27.8% 33.3% 22.2% 6 22 0 22 0.0% 9.1% 13.6% 54.5% 22.7% 7 16 0 16 6.3% 0.0% 18.8% 50.0% 25.0% 8 0 17 0.0% 5.9% 17 17.6% 52.9% 23.5% 0 Total 103 103 1.0% 7.8% 25.2% 46.6% 19.4% *Mathematics Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 3 13 0 13 0.0% 61.5% 15.4% 23.1% 0.0% 4 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 29.4% 52.9% 0.0% 5 0 18 18 0.0% 38.9% 22.2% 27.8% 11.1% 6 22 0 22 0.0% 22.7% 45.5% 27.3% 4.5% 7 0 16 16 0.0% 37.5% 18.8% 37.5% 6.3% 8 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 41.2% 41.2% 0.0% 0 103 Total 103 0.0% 31.1% 30.1% 35.0% 3.9% *Language Arts # Enrolled Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Tested Perf. Test 4 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 29.4% 41.2% 11.8% 8 17 0 17 0.0% 41.2% 41.2% 0.0% 17.6% Total 34 0 34 5.9% 0.0% 17.6% 35.3% 41.2% *Science Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 17 0 17 0.0% 11.8% 35.3% 52.9% 0.0% 8 17 0 17 5.9% 0.0% 11.8% 29.4% 52.9% 34 0 Total 34 0.0% 11.8% 32.4% 52.9% 2.9% *Social Studies Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Tested Perf. Test 4 17 0 17 0.0% 5.9% 11.8% 52.9% 29.4%

0

0

17

34

8

Total

17

34

0.0%

0.0%

5.9%

5.9%

17.6%

14.7%

41.2%

47.1%

35.3%

32.4%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

OUR LADY QUEEN OF PEACE

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*R	eading

Ittau	mg							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	61.5%	23.1%	7.7%
4	17	0	17	0.0%	5.9%	23.5%	58.8%	11.8%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	27.8%	33.3%	22.2%
6	22	0	22	0.0%	9.1%	13.6%	54.5%	22.7%
7	16	0	16	6.3%	0.0%	18.8%	50.0%	25.0%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	5.9%	17.6%	52.9%	23.5%
Total	103	0	103	1.0%	7.8%	25.2%	46.6%	19.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	13	0	13	0.0%	61.5%	15.4%	23.1%	0.0%
4	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	29.4%	52.9%	0.0%
5	18	0	18	0.0%	38.9%	22.2%	27.8%	11.1%
6	22	0	22	0.0%	22.7%	45.5%	27.3%	4.5%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	37.5%	18.8%	37.5%	6.3%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	41.2%	41.2%	0.0%
Total	103	0	103	0.0%	31.1%	30.1%	35.0%	3.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	29.4%	41.2%	11.8%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	41.2%	41.2%	0.0%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	17.6%	35.3%	41.2%	5.9%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	25.20/	53.00 /	0.00/
4	17 17	0	17	0.0%	11.8%	35.3%	52.9%	0.0%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	11.8%	29.4%	52.9%	5.9%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	11.8%	32.4%	52.9%	2.9%
	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	17	0pt-Out	17	0.0%	5.9%	11.8%	52.9%	29.4%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	5.9%	17.6%	41.2%	35.3%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	5.9%	14.7%	47.1%	32.4%
· Otal	57	U	J-7	0.070	3.370	± T.//U	77.170	J2.7/0

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

PARKLAWN CHRISTIAN LEADERSHIP ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading

Reau	ung							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	23	0	23	0.0%	21.7%	21.7%	47.8%	8.7%
4	21	0	21	0.0%	19.0%	33.3%	47.6%	0.0%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	15.4%	46.2%	38.5%	0.0%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	20.0%	65.0%	10.0%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	12.5%	31.3%	50.0%	6.3%
8	18	0	18	0.0%	27.8%	38.9%	33.3%	0.0%
Total	111	0	111	0.0%	17.1%	30.6%	47.7%	4.5%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	23	0	23	0.0%	60.9%	13.0%	21.7%	4.3%
4	21	0	21	0.0%	66.7%	14.3%	19.0%	0.0%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	61.5%	7.7%	23.1%	7.7%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	30.0%	35.0%	35.0%	0.0%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	50.0%	31.3%	18.8%	0.0%
8	18	0	18	0.0%	55.6%	27.8%	16.7%	0.0%
Total	111	0	111	0.0%	54.1%	21.6%	22.5%	1.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	21	0	21	0.0%	28.6%	52.4%	19.0%	0.0%
8	18	0	18	0.0%	50.0%	50.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	38.5%	51.3%	10.3%	0.0%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	21	0	21	0.0%	33.3%	47.6%	19.0%	0.0%
8	18	0	18	0.0%	55.6%	33.3%	11.1%	0.0%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	43.6%	41.0%	15.4%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	21	0	21	4.8%	19.0%	23.8%	33.3%	19.0%
8	18	0	18	5.6%	16.7%	55.6%	22.2%	0.0%
Total	39	0	39	5.1%	17.9%	38.5%	28.2%	10.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

PARKLAWN CHRISTIAN LEADERSHIP ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

· T	1	•
^K	eau	ing
17	cuu	1116

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	23	0	23	0.0%	21.7%	21.7%	47.8%	8.7%
4	21	0	21	0.0%	19.0%	33.3%	47.6%	0.0%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	15.4%	46.2%	38.5%	0.0%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	20.0%	65.0%	10.0%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	12.5%	31.3%	50.0%	6.3%
8	18	0	18	0.0%	27.8%	38.9%	33.3%	0.0%
Total	111	0	111	0.0%	17.1%	30.6%	47.7%	4.5%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	23	0	23	0.0%	60.9%	13.0%	21.7%	4.3%
4	21	0	21	0.0%	66.7%	14.3%	19.0%	0.0%
5	13	0	13	0.0%	61.5%	7.7%	23.1%	7.7%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	30.0%	35.0%	35.0%	0.0%
7	16	0	16	0.0%	50.0%	31.3%	18.8%	0.0%
8	18	0	18	0.0%	55.6%	27.8%	16.7%	0.0%
Total	111	0	111	0.0%	54.1%	21.6%	22.5%	1.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	21	0	21	0.0%	28.6%	52.4%	19.0%	0.0%
8	18	0	18	0.0%	50.0%	50.0%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	38.5%	51.3%	10.3%	0.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	21	0	21	0.0%	33.3%	47.6%	19.0%	0.0%
8	18	0	18	0.0%	55.6%	33.3%	11.1%	0.0%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	43.6%	41.0%	15.4%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	21	0	21	4.8%	19.0%	23.8%	33.3%	19.0%
8	18	0	18	5.6%	16.7%	55.6%	22.2%	0.0%
Total	39	0	39	5.1%	17.9%	38.5%	28.2%	10.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

PIUS XI HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading

	0							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	50	5	45	10.0%	10.0%	18.0%	36.0%	26.0%
Total	50	5	45	10.0%	10.0%	18.0%	36.0%	26.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	50	5	45	10.0%	16.0%	26.0%	46.0%	2.0%
Total	50	5	45	10.0%	16.0%	26.0%	46.0%	2.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	50	5	45	10.0%	6.0%	32.0%	44.0%	8.0%
Total	50	5	45	10.0%	6.0%	32.0%	44.0%	8.0%
*Scien	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	50	5	45	10.0%	28.0%	16.0%	32.0%	14.0%
Total	50	5	45	10.0%	28.0%	16.0%	32.0%	14.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	50	5	45	10.0%	22.0%	10.0%	42.0%	16.0%
Total	50	5	45	10.0%	22.0%	10.0%	42.0%	16.0%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

PIUS XI HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading

# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
50	5	45	0.0%	11.1%	20.0%	40.0%	28.9%
50	5	45	0.0%	11.1%	20.0%	40.0%	28.9%
nematics							
# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
50	5	45	0.0%	17.8%	28.9%	51.1%	2.2%
50	5	45	0.0%	17.8%	28.9%	51.1%	2.2%
guage Arts							
# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
50	5	45	0.0%	6.7%	35.6%	48.9%	8.9%
50	5	45	0.0%	6.7%	35.6%	48.9%	8.9%
ice							
# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
50	5	45	0.0%	31.1%	17.8%	35.6%	15.6%
50	5	45	0.0%	31.1%	17.8%	35.6%	15.6%
al Studies							
					0/ Daaia	0/ 5 (: : :	
# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		· ·			% Basic 11.1%	% Proficient 46.7%	% Advanced 17.8%
	Students 50 50 sematics # of Students 50 50 uage Arts # of Students 50 50 ce # of Students 50 50	Students Opt-Out 50 5 50 5 students 5 students Opt-Out 50 5 50 5 uage Arts # Parent Students Opt-Out 50 5 50 5 ce # Parent Students Opt-Out 50 5 50 5 50 5 50 5 50 5 50 5 50 5 50 5	Students Opt-Out Test 50 5 45 50 5 45 10 45 10 45 10 5 45 10 5 45 10 5 45 10 45 45 10 45 45 10 5 45 10 5 45 10 45 45 10 45 45 10 5 45 10 5 45 10 5 45 10 5 45 10 5 45 10 5 45 10 5 45 10 5 45 10 6 45 10 6 45 10 6 45 10 6 45 10	Students Opt-Out Test Tested 50 5 45 0.0% 50 5 45 0.0% 10 50 5 45 0.0% 50 5 45 0.0% 0.0% 50 5 45 0.0% 0.0% 10 5 45 0.0% <td>Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 11.1% 50 5 45 0.0% 11.1% tematics # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 17.8% tuage Arts # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 6.7% toe # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 31.1% 50 5 45 0.0% 31.1%</td> <td>Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 11.1% 20.0% 50 5 45 0.0% 11.1% 20.0% nematics # of # Parent # Required to Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. Perf. **Basic** 50 5 45 0.0% 17.8% 28.9% 50 5 45 0.0% 17.8% 28.9% uage Arts # of # Parent # Required to Students **Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. **Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 6.7% 35.6% 50 5 45 0.0% 6.7% 35.6% 50 5 45 0.0% 6.7% 35.6% **Ce** # of # Parent # Required to Students **Not Minimal Mini</td> <td>Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 11.1% 20.0% 40.0% 50 5 45 0.0% 11.1% 20.0% 40.0% tematics # of Students # Parent Opt-Out # Required to Tested Perf. Perf. 8 Basic % Proficient 50 5 45 0.0% 17.8% 28.9% 51.1% tuage Arts # of # Parent Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. Perf. * Basic Mercicient Students * Proficient Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 6.7% 35.6% 48.9% tee # of # Parent Parent # Required to Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. * Perf. * Proficient Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 31.1% 17.8% 35.6% 50 5 45 0.0% 31.1% 17.8% 35.6% 50 5 45 0.0% 31.1% 17.8% 35.6%</td>	Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 11.1% 50 5 45 0.0% 11.1% tematics # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 17.8% tuage Arts # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 6.7% toe # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 31.1% 50 5 45 0.0% 31.1%	Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 11.1% 20.0% 50 5 45 0.0% 11.1% 20.0% nematics # of # Parent # Required to Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. Perf. **Basic** 50 5 45 0.0% 17.8% 28.9% 50 5 45 0.0% 17.8% 28.9% uage Arts # of # Parent # Required to Students **Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. **Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 6.7% 35.6% 50 5 45 0.0% 6.7% 35.6% 50 5 45 0.0% 6.7% 35.6% **Ce** # of # Parent # Required to Students **Not Minimal Mini	Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 11.1% 20.0% 40.0% 50 5 45 0.0% 11.1% 20.0% 40.0% tematics # of Students # Parent Opt-Out # Required to Tested Perf. Perf. 8 Basic % Proficient 50 5 45 0.0% 17.8% 28.9% 51.1% tuage Arts # of # Parent Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. Perf. * Basic Mercicient Students * Proficient Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 6.7% 35.6% 48.9% tee # of # Parent Parent # Required to Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. * Perf. * Proficient Perf. 50 5 45 0.0% 31.1% 17.8% 35.6% 50 5 45 0.0% 31.1% 17.8% 35.6% 50 5 45 0.0% 31.1% 17.8% 35.6%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

PRINCE OF PEACE/PRINCIPE DE PAZ

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling
-------	------

Ittau	····s							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	56	0	56	0.0%	10.7%	41.1%	41.1%	7.1%
4	39	0	39	0.0%	2.6%	46.2%	43.6%	7.7%
5	51	0	51	0.0%	9.8%	41.2%	41.2%	7.8%
6	45	0	45	0.0%	11.1%	24.4%	53.3%	11.1%
7	42	0	42	2.4%	9.5%	14.3%	57.1%	16.7%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	6.3%	29.2%	56.3%	8.3%
Total	281	0	281	0.4%	8.5%	33.1%	48.4%	9.6%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	56	0	56	0.0%	71.4%	10.7%	16.1%	1.8%
4	39	0	39	0.0%	30.8%	38.5%	25.6%	5.1%
5	51	0	51	0.0%	43.1%	19.6%	35.3%	2.0%
6	45	0	45	0.0%	51.1%	20.0%	26.7%	2.2%
7	42	0	42	0.0%	21.4%	28.6%	40.5%	9.5%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	18.8%	33.3%	45.8%	2.1%
Total	281	0	281	0.0%	40.9%	24.2%	31.3%	3.6%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	39	0	39	0.0%	12.8%	41.0%	41.0%	5.1%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	18.8%	39.6%	35.4%	6.3%
Total	87	0	87	0.0%	16.1%	40.2%	37.9%	5.7%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	39	0	39	0.0%	7.7%	59.0%	28.2%	5.1%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	12.5%	35.4%	50.0%	2.1%
Total	87	0	87	0.0%	10.3%	46.0%	40.2%	3.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	39	0	39	0.0%	0.0%	7.7%	61.5%	30.8%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	8.3%	41.7%	43.8%	6.3%
Total	87	0	87	0.0%	4.6%	26.4%	51.7%	17.2%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

PRINCE OF PEACE/PRINCIPE DE PAZ

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read		cy Calculat	ed Using # Re	equired ic	rest (1 aren	i Opi-Oui	not menudet	1)
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	56	0	56	0.0%	10.7%	41.1%	41.1%	7.1%
4	39	0	39	0.0%	2.6%	46.2%	43.6%	7.7%
5	51	0	51	0.0%	9.8%	41.2%	41.2%	7.8%
6	45	0	45	0.0%	11.1%	24.4%	53.3%	11.1%
7	42	0	42	2.4%	9.5%	14.3%	57.1%	16.7%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	6.3%	29.2%	56.3%	8.3%
Total	281	0	281	0.4%	8.5%	33.1%	48.4%	9.6%
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	56	0	56	0.0%	71.4%	10.7%	16.1%	1.8%
4	39	0	39	0.0%	30.8%	38.5%	25.6%	5.1%
5	51	0	51	0.0%	43.1%	19.6%	35.3%	2.0%
6	45	0	45	0.0%	51.1%	20.0%	26.7%	2.2%
7	42	0	42	0.0%	21.4%	28.6%	40.5%	9.5%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	18.8%	33.3%	45.8%	2.1%
Total	281	0	281	0.0%	40.9%	24.2%	31.3%	3.6%
*Lang	uage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	39	0	39	0.0%	12.8%	41.0%	41.0%	5.1%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	18.8%	39.6%	35.4%	6.3%
Total	87	0	87	0.0%	16.1%	40.2%	37.9%	5.7%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	Students	Opt-Out 0	Test	Tested	Perf.	59.0%	20.20/	5.1%
•	39 48	-	39 48	0.0%	7.7%		28.2%	
8 Total	87	0	87	0.0%	12.5%	35.4%	50.0% 40.2%	2.1%
Total	67	U	07	0.0%	10.3%	46.0%	40.2%	3.4%
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	39	0	39	0.0%	0.0%	7.7%	61.5%	30.8%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	8.3%	41.7%	43.8%	6.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

87

Total

87

0.0%

4.6%

26.4%

51.7%

17.2%

RIGHT STEP INC

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
5	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	50.0%	7.1%	0.0%
6	18	0	18	0.0%	38.9%	22.2%	38.9%	0.0%
7	36	0	36	0.0%	27.8%	27.8%	41.7%	2.8%
8	35	0	35	0.0%	31.4%	28.6%	40.0%	0.0%
10	32	0	32	0.0%	25.0%	43.8%	21.9%	9.4%
Total	135	0	135	0.0%	31.1%	33.3%	32.6%	3.0%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
5	14	0	14	0.0%	78.6%	14.3%	7.1%	0.0%
6	18	0	18	0.0%	61.1%	27.8%	11.1%	0.0%
7	36	0	36	5.6%	36.1%	41.7%	16.7%	0.0%
8	35	0	35	0.0%	54.3%	40.0%	5.7%	0.0%
10	32	0	32	6.3%	65.6%	18.8%	9.4%	0.0%
Total	135	0	135	3.0%	55.6%	31.1%	10.4%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	35	0	35	0.0%	62.9%	31.4%	5.7%	0.0%
10	32	0	32	6.3%	31.3%	37.5%	25.0%	0.0%
Total	67	0	67	3.0%	47.8%	34.3%	14.9%	0.0%
*Scien	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	35	0	35	0.0%	48.6%	42.9%	8.6%	0.0%
10	32	0	32	6.3%	62.5%	15.6%	15.6%	0.0%
Total	67	0	67	3.0%	55.2%	29.9%	11.9%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
8	35	0	35	2.9%	45.7%	40.0%	11.4%	0.0%
10	32	0	32	9.4%	53.1%	9.4%	25.0%	3.1%
Total	67	0	67	6.0%	49.3%	25.4%	17.9%	1.5%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

RIGHT STEP INC

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 5 14 0 14 0.0% 42.9% 50.0% 7.1% 0.0% 6 18 0 18 0.0% 38.9% 22.2% 38.9% 0.0% 7 0 2.8% 36 36 0.0% 27.8% 27.8% 41.7% 8 35 0 35 0.0% 28.6% 40.0% 0.0% 31.4% 10 32 0 32 0.0% 25.0% 43.8% 21.9% 9.4% 0 Total 135 135 0.0% 31.1% 33.3% 32.6% 3.0% *Mathematics Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 5 14 0 14 0.0% 78.6% 14.3% 7.1% 0.0% 6 0 0.0% 18 18 0.0% 61.1% 27.8% 11.1% 7 36 0 36 5.6% 36.1% 41.7% 16.7% 0.0% 8 35 0 35 0.0% 54.3% 40.0% 5.7% 0.0% 10 32 0 32 0.0% 6.3% 65.6% 18.8% 9.4% Total 135 0 135 3.0% 55.6% 31.1% 10.4% 0.0% *Language Arts # of Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 8 35 0 35 0.0% 62.9% 31.4% 5.7% 0.0% 10 32 0 32 6.3% 31.3% 37.5% 25.0% 0.0% Total 67 0 67 0.0% 3.0% 47.8% 34.3% 14.9% *Science Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 8 35 0 35 0.0% 48.6% 42.9% 8.6% 0.0% 10 32 0 32 6.3% 62.5% 15.6% 15.6% 0.0% Total 67 0 67 3.0% 55.2% 29.9% 11.9% 0.0% *Social Studies Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf.

0

0

35

32

67

8

10

Total

35

32

67

2.9%

9.4%

6.0%

45.7%

53.1%

49.3%

40.0%

9.4%

25.4%

11.4%

25.0%

17.9%

0.0%

3.1%

1.5%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

RISEN SAVIOR LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	21	0	21	0.0%	19.0%	9.5%	47.6%	23.8%
4	24	0	24	0.0%	4.2%	25.0%	62.5%	8.3%
5	24	0	24	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	37.5%	12.5%
6	25	0	25	0.0%	4.0%	20.0%	60.0%	16.0%
7	21	0	21	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	57.1%	14.3%
8	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	64.3%	7.1%
Total	129	0	129	0.0%	7.8%	24.0%	54.3%	14.0%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	21	0	21	0.0%	38.1%	19.0%	33.3%	9.5%
4	24	0	24	0.0%	25.0%	12.5%	54.2%	8.3%
5	24	0	24	0.0%	29.2%	25.0%	41.7%	4.2%
6	25	0	25	0.0%	28.0%	8.0%	48.0%	16.0%
7	21	0	21	0.0%	28.6%	28.6%	33.3%	9.5%
8	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	42.9%	42.9%	7.1%
Total	129	0	129	0.0%	27.1%	20.9%	42.6%	9.3%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	24	0	24	0.0%	29.2%	16.7%	41.7%	12.5%
8	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	57.1%	28.6%	7.1%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	21.1%	31.6%	36.8%	10.5%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	24	0	24	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	50.0%	0.0%
8	14	0	14	7.1%	14.3%	42.9%	35.7%	0.0%
Total	38	0	38	2.6%	15.8%	36.8%	44.7%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	24	0	24	0.0%	4.2%	8.3%	50.0%	37.5%

0

0

14

38

8

Total

14

38

7.1%

2.6%

0.0%

2.6%

21.4%

13.2%

71.4%

57.9%

0.0%

23.7%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

RISEN SAVIOR LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read	ing							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	21	0	21	0.0%	19.0%	9.5%	47.6%	23.8%
4	24	0	24	0.0%	4.2%	25.0%	62.5%	8.3%
5	24	0	24	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	37.5%	12.5%
6	25	0	25	0.0%	4.0%	20.0%	60.0%	16.0%
7	21	0	21	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	57.1%	14.3%
8	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	64.3%	7.1%
Total	129	0	129	0.0%	7.8%	24.0%	54.3%	14.0%
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	21	0	21	0.0%	38.1%	19.0%	33.3%	9.5%
4	24	0	24	0.0%	25.0%	12.5%	54.2%	8.3%
5	24	0	24	0.0%	29.2%	25.0%	41.7%	4.2%
6	25	0	25	0.0%	28.0%	8.0%	48.0%	16.0%
7	21	0	21	0.0%	28.6%	28.6%	33.3%	9.5%
8	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	42.9%	42.9%	7.1%
Total	129	0	129	0.0%	27.1%	20.9%	42.6%	9.3%
*Lang	uage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	24	0	24	0.0%	29.2%	16.7%	41.7%	12.5%

Total	38	0	38	0.0%	21.1%	31.6%	36.8%	10.5%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	24	0	24	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	50.0%	0.0%
8	14	0	14	7.1%	14.3%	42.9%	35.7%	0.0%
Total	38	0	38	2.6%	15.8%	36.8%	44.7%	0.0%

0.0%

7.1%

57.1%

28.6%

7.1%

*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	24	0	24	0.0%	4.2%	8.3%	50.0%	37.5%
8	14	0	14	7.1%	0.0%	21.4%	71.4%	0.0%
Total	38	0	38	2.6%	2.6%	13.2%	57.9%	23.7%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

0

14

8

14

SAINT ADALBERT SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	50	0	50	0.0%	8.0%	40.0%	44.0%	8.0%
4	46	0	46	0.0%	13.0%	41.3%	37.0%	8.7%
5	49	0	49	0.0%	14.3%	22.4%	51.0%	12.2%
6	47	0	47	0.0%	10.6%	34.0%	36.2%	19.1%
7	46	0	46	0.0%	6.5%	30.4%	39.1%	23.9%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	22.9%	22.9%	43.8%	10.4%
Total	286	0	286	0.0%	12.6%	31.8%	42.0%	13.6%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	50	0	50	0.0%	54.0%	18.0%	28.0%	0.0%
4	46	0	46	0.0%	32.6%	32.6%	28.3%	6.5%
5	49	0	49	0.0%	42.9%	8.2%	40.8%	8.2%
6	47	0	47	0.0%	19.1%	34.0%	38.3%	8.5%
7	46	0	46	0.0%	21.7%	19.6%	54.3%	4.3%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	27.1%	33.3%	35.4%	4.2%
Total	286	0	286	0.0%	33.2%	24.1%	37.4%	5.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	46	0	46	0.0%	8.7%	39.1%	45.7%	6.5%
8	48	0	48	2.1%	35.4%	27.1%	25.0%	10.4%
Total	94	0	94	1.1%	22.3%	33.0%	35.1%	8.5%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	46	0	46	0.0%	28.3%	34.8%	34.8%	2.2%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	25.0%	29.2%	33.3%	12.5%
Total	94	0	94	0.0%	26.6%	31.9%	34.0%	7.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	46	0	46	0.0%	4.3%	19.6%	43.5%	32.6%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	12.5%	27.1%	37.5%	22.9%
Total	0.4	0	0.4	0.00/	0. 00/	22 40/	40.40/	27.70/

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

94

0

Total

94

0.0%

8.5%

23.4%

40.4%

27.7%

SAINT ADALBERT SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read		ey carearar	ed Oshig # Ke	quirea te	rest (ruren	a opi oui	not merade.	•)
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	50	0	50	0.0%	8.0%	40.0%	44.0%	8.0%
4	46	0	46	0.0%	13.0%	41.3%	37.0%	8.7%
5	49	0	49	0.0%	14.3%	22.4%	51.0%	12.2%
6	47	0	47	0.0%	10.6%	34.0%	36.2%	19.1%
7	46	0	46	0.0%	6.5%	30.4%	39.1%	23.9%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	22.9%	22.9%	43.8%	10.4%
Total	286	0	286	0.0%	12.6%	31.8%	42.0%	13.6%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	50	0	50	0.0%	54.0%	18.0%	28.0%	0.0%
4	46	0	46	0.0%	32.6%	32.6%	28.3%	6.5%
5	49	0	49	0.0%	42.9%	8.2%	40.8%	8.2%
6	47	0	47	0.0%	19.1%	34.0%	38.3%	8.5%
7	46	0	46	0.0%	21.7%	19.6%	54.3%	4.3%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	27.1%	33.3%	35.4%	4.2%
Total	286	0	286	0.0%	33.2%	24.1%	37.4%	5.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	46	0	46	0.0%	8.7%	39.1%	45.7%	6.5%
8	48	0	48	2.1%	35.4%	27.1%	25.0%	10.4%
Total	94	0	94	1.1%	22.3%	33.0%	35.1%	8.5%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	46	0	46	0.0%	28.3%	34.8%	34.8%	2.2%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	25.0%	29.2%	33.3%	12.5%
Total	94	0	94	0.0%	26.6%	31.9%	34.0%	7.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	40.004	40 =0/	22.521
4	46	0	46	0.0%	4.3%	19.6%	43.5%	32.6%
8	48	0	48	0.0%	12.5%	27.1%	37.5%	22.9%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

94

0

Total

0.0%

8.5%

23.4%

40.4%

27.7%

SAINT ANTHONY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Grade	l ing # Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Grade	" Emoned	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	70 Busic	70 T TOTICICITE	70 Maranee
3	144	0	144	1.4%	7.6%	27.1%	51.4%	12.5%
4	152	0	152	0.7%	7.9%	42.8%	40.1%	8.6%
5	117	0	117	2.6%	17.1%	35.9%	41.0%	3.4%
6	115	0	115	0.9%	11.3%	24.3%	43.5%	20.0%
7	121	0	121	5.0%	13.2%	14.0%	43.8%	24.0%
8	119	0	119	1.7%	21.0%	22.7%	44.5%	10.1%
10	76	0	76	0.0%	14.5%	40.8%	31.6%	13.2%
Total	844	0	844	1.8%	12.8%	29.5%	43.0%	12.9%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
3	144	0	144	0.0%	44.4%	15.3%	31.9%	8.3%
4	152	0	152	0.0%	48.7%	15.8%	27.6%	7.9%
5	117	0	117	0.0%	42.7%	17.1%	30.8%	9.4%
6	115	0	115	0.0%	29.6%	20.0%	44.3%	6.1%
7	121	0	121	0.0%	19.0%	19.0%	45.5%	16.5%
8	119	0	119	0.0%	25.2%	28.6%	37.8%	8.4%
10	76	0	76	0.0%	28.9%	38.2%	28.9%	3.9%
Total	844	0	844	0.0%	35.2%	20.7%	35.2%	8.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	152	0	152	0.7%	20.4%	35.5%	34.2%	9.2%
8	119	0	119	2.5%	24.4%	36.1%	28.6%	8.4%
10	76	0	76	0.0%	17.1%	39.5%	42.1%	1.3%
Total	347	0	347	1.2%	21.0%	36.6%	34.0%	7.2%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	152	0	152	0.7%	18.4%	42.8%	38.2%	0.0%
8	119	0	119	3.4%	26.9%	29.4%	31.9%	8.4%
10	76	0	76	0.0%	38.2%	23.7%	32.9%	5.3%
Total	347	0	347	1.4%	25.6%	34.0%	34.9%	4.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	152	0	152	0.7%	7.2%	17.8%	45.4%	28.9%
8	119	0	119	3.4%	19.3%	31.1%	26.9%	19.3%

0

76

347

10

Total

76

347

0.0%

1.4%

34.2%

17.3%

14.5%

21.6%

40.8%

38.0%

10.5%

21.6%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT ANTHONY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

	Proficien	cy Calculat	ed Using # Re	equired to	Test (Paren	t Opt-Out	not included	1)
*Read		·	C	•	·	•		
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
3	144	0	144	1.4%	7.6%	27.1%	51.4%	12.5%
4	152	0	152	0.7%	7.9%	42.8%	40.1%	8.6%
5	117	0	117	2.6%	17.1%	35.9%	41.0%	3.4%
6	115	0	115	0.9%	11.3%	24.3%	43.5%	20.0%
7	121	0	121	5.0%	13.2%	14.0%	43.8%	24.0%
8	119	0	119	1.7%	21.0%	22.7%	44.5%	10.1%
10	76	0	76	0.0%	14.5%	40.8%	31.6%	13.2%
Total	844	0	844	1.8%	12.8%	29.5%	43.0%	12.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	144	0	144	0.0%	44.4%	15.3%	31.9%	8.3%
4	152	0	152	0.0%	48.7%	15.8%	27.6%	7.9%
5	117	0	117	0.0%	42.7%	17.1%	30.8%	9.4%
6	115	0	115	0.0%	29.6%	20.0%	44.3%	6.1%
7	121	0	121	0.0%	19.0%	19.0%	45.5%	16.5%
8	119	0	119	0.0%	25.2%	28.6%	37.8%	8.4%
10	76	0	76	0.0%	28.9%	38.2%	28.9%	3.9%
Total	844	0	844	0.0%	35.2%	20.7%	35.2%	8.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	152	0	152	0.7%	20.4%	35.5%	34.2%	9.2%
8	119	0	119	2.5%	24.4%	36.1%	28.6%	8.4%
10	76	0	76	0.0%	17.1%	39.5%	42.1%	1.3%
Total	347	0	347	1.2%	21.0%	36.6%	34.0%	7.2%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	152	0	152	0.7%	18.4%	42.8%	38.2%	0.0%
8	119	0	119	3.4%	26.9%	29.4%	31.9%	8.4%
10	76	0	76	0.0%	38.2%	23.7%	32.9%	5.3%
Total	347	0	347	1.4%	25.6%	34.0%	34.9%	4.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	152	0	152	0.7%	7.2%	17.8%	45.4%	28.9%

0

0

119

76

347

119

76

347

8

10

Total

3.4%

0.0%

1.4%

19.3%

34.2%

17.3%

31.1%

14.5%

21.6%

19.3%

10.5%

21.6%

26.9%

40.8%

38.0%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT CATHERINE SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011 Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	_	# D= · · · ·	# Dam. 1	0/ 1/-1	0/ 84:	0/ D	0/ D== (: -::	0/ 4-1 1
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	20	0	20	0.0%	40.0%	25.0%	25.0%	10.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	44.4%	33.3%	22.2%	0.0%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	23.5%	29.4%	47.1%	0.0%
6	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	50.0%	0.0%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	26.7%	33.3%	40.0%	0.0%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	4.3%	26.1%	56.5%	13.0%
Total	105	0	105	0.0%	26.7%	28.6%	40.0%	4.8%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	20	0	20	0.0%	70.0%	20.0%	10.0%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	5.6%	66.7%	27.8%	0.0%	0.0%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	70.6%	5.9%	17.6%	5.9%
6	12	0	12	0.0%	66.7%	25.0%	0.0%	8.3%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	73.3%	13.3%	13.3%	0.0%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	39.1%	30.4%	30.4%	0.0%
Total	105	0	105	1.0%	62.9%	21.0%	13.3%	1.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	11.1%	38.9%	22.2%	27.8%	0.0%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	34.8%	43.5%	13.0%	8.7%
Total	41	0	41	4.9%	36.6%	34.1%	19.5%	4.9%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	50.0%	27.8%	11.1%	11.1%	0.0%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	21.7%	26.1%	52.2%	0.0%
Total	41	0	41	22.0%	24.4%	19.5%	34.1%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	16.7%	11.1%	22.2%	33.3%	16.7%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	4.3%	47.8%	30.4%	17.4%
Total	41	0	41	7.3%	7.3%	36.6%	31.7%	17.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT CATHERINE SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

4 T	1.
*Rea	ding
1100	umg

Ittau	s							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	20	0	20	0.0%	40.0%	25.0%	25.0%	10.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	44.4%	33.3%	22.2%	0.0%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	23.5%	29.4%	47.1%	0.0%
6	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	50.0%	0.0%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	26.7%	33.3%	40.0%	0.0%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	4.3%	26.1%	56.5%	13.0%
Total	105	0	105	0.0%	26.7%	28.6%	40.0%	4.8%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	20	0	20	0.0%	70.0%	20.0%	10.0%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	5.6%	66.7%	27.8%	0.0%	0.0%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	70.6%	5.9%	17.6%	5.9%
6	12	0	12	0.0%	66.7%	25.0%	0.0%	8.3%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	73.3%	13.3%	13.3%	0.0%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	39.1%	30.4%	30.4%	0.0%
Total	105	0	105	1.0%	62.9%	21.0%	13.3%	1.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	11.1%	38.9%	22.2%	27.8%	0.0%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	34.8%	43.5%	13.0%	8.7%
Total	41	0	41	4.9%	36.6%	34.1%	19.5%	4.9%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	50.0%	27.8%	11.1%	11.1%	0.0%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	21.7%	26.1%	52.2%	0.0%
Total	41	0	41	22.0%	24.4%	19.5%	34.1%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	16.7%	11.1%	22.2%	33.3%	16.7%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	4.3%	47.8%	30.4%	17.4%
Total	41	0	41	7.3%	7.3%	36.6%	31.7%	17.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT CHARLES BORROMEO SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling		
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	8	0	8	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	87.5%	12.5%
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	50.0%	50.0%
8	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	27	0	27	0.0%	3.7%	14.8%	59.3%	22.2%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	8	0	8	0.0%	12.5%	12.5%	37.5%	37.5%
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	50.0%	50.0%
8	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	27	0	27	0.0%	18.5%	7.4%	44.4%	29.6%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT CHARLES BORROMEO SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading

Reau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	8	0	8	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	87.5%	12.5%
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	50.0%	50.0%
8	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	27	0	27	0.0%	3.7%	14.8%	59.3%	22.2%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
0.000	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	70 240.0	70110110110110	,
3	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	8	0	8	0.0%	12.5%	12.5%	37.5%	37.5%
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	50.0%	50.0%
8	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	27	0	27	0.0%	18.5%	7.4%	44.4%	29.6%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT COLETTA DAY SCHOOL OF MILWAUKEE

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

	11112							
*Read Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	13	13	0	*	*	*	*	*
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	13	13	0	*	*	*	*	*
*Lang	uage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*

1

2

8 10

Total

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT COLETTA DAY SCHOOL OF MILWAUKEE

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read	ling							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	13	13	0	*	*	*	*	*
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	13	13	0	*	*	*	*	*
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
1	Students	Opt-Out *	Test *	Tested *	Perf.	*	*	*
4	1	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	1							
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

Total

SAINT GREGORY THE GREAT PARISH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	•		Using # Lino		op			,
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	17	1	16	5.9%	11.8%	29.4%	35.3%	17.6%
4	15	0	15	0.0%	6.7%	33.3%	60.0%	0.0%
5	13	3	10	23.1%	15.4%	23.1%	38.5%	0.0%
6	12	3	9	25.0%	16.7%	8.3%	50.0%	0.0%
7	7	2	5	*	*	*	*	*
8	12	1	11	8.3%	0.0%	0.0%	50.0%	41.7%
Total	76	10	66	13.2%	9.2%	19.7%	44.7%	13.2%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	17	1	16	5.8%	41.2%	0.0%	41.2%	11.8%
4	15	0	15	0.0%	20.0%	13.3%	60.0%	6.7%
5	13	3	10	23.0%	46.2%	15.4%	15.4%	0.0%
6	12	3	9	25.0%	33.3%	16.7%	25.0%	0.0%
7	7	2	5	*	*	*	*	*
8	12	1	11	8.3%	8.3%	16.7%	58.3%	8.3%
Total	76	10	66	13.2%	27.6%	11.8%	40.8%	6.6%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	15	0	15	0.0%	6.7%	26.7%	40.0%	26.7%
8	12	1	11	8.3%	0.0%	16.7%	58.3%	16.7%
Total	27	1	26	3.7%	3.7%	22.2%	48.1%	22.2%
*Scie	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	15	0	15	0.0%	13.3%	26.7%	53.3%	6.7%
8	12	1	11	8.3%	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	25.0%
Total	27	1	26	3.7%	7.4%	22.2%	51.9%	14.8%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	13.3%	46.7%	40.0%
8	12	1	11	16.7%	0.0%	8.3%	50.0%	25.0%
Total	27	1	26	7.4%	0.0%	11.1%	48.1%	33.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT GREGORY THE GREAT PARISH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Rea	ding
1100	ume

	s							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	Students	Opt-Out	Test 16	Tested 0.0%	Perf.	21 20/	27.50/	10.00/
	17	1			12.5%	31.3%	37.5%	18.8%
4	15	0	15	0.0%	6.7%	33.3%	60.0%	0.0%
5	13	3	10	0.0%	20.0%	30.0%	50.0%	0.0%
6	12	3	9	0.0%	22.2%	11.1%	66.7%	0.0%
7	7	2	5	*	*	*	*	*
8	12	1	11	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	54.5%	45.5%
Total	76	10	66	0.0%	10.6%	22.7%	51.5%	15.2%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	17	1	16	0.0%	43.8%	0.0%	43.8%	12.5%
4	15	0	15	0.0%	20.0%	13.3%	60.0%	6.7%
5	13	3	10	0.0%	60.0%	20.0%	20.0%	0.0%
6	12	3	9	0.0%	44.4%	22.2%	33.3%	0.0%
7	7	2	5	*	*	*	*	*
8	12	1	11	0.0%	9.1%	18.2%	63.6%	9.1%
Total	76	10	66	0.0%	31.8%	13.6%	47.0%	7.6%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	15	0	15	0.0%	6.7%	26.7%	40.0%	26.7%
8	12	1	11	0.0%	0.0%	18.2%	63.6%	18.2%
Total	27	1	26	0.0%	3.8%	23.1%	50.0%	23.1%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	15	0	15	0.0%	13.3%	26.7%	53.3%	6.7%
8	12	1	11	0.0%	0.0%	18.2%	54.5%	27.3%
Total	27	1	26	0.0%	7.7%	23.1%	53.8%	15.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	13.3%	46.7%	40.0%
8	12	1	11	9.1%	0.0%	9.1%	54.5%	27.3%
Total	27	1	26	3.8%	0.0%	11.5%	50.0%	34.6%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT JOAN ANTIDA HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading

	0							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	65	0	65	1.5%	32.3%	26.2%	27.7%	12.3%
Total	65	0	65	1.5%	32.3%	26.2%	27.7%	12.3%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	65	0	65	1.5%	50.8%	26.2%	21.5%	0.0%
Total	65	0	65	1.5%	50.8%	26.2%	21.5%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	65	0	65	3.1%	16.9%	41.5%	35.4%	3.1%
Total	65	0	65	3.1%	16.9%	41.5%	35.4%	3.1%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	65	0	65	9.2%	44.6%	23.1%	20.0%	3.1%
Total	65	0	65	9.2%	44.6%	23.1%	20.0%	3.1%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	65	0	65	1.5%	44.6%	13.8%	29.2%	10.8%
Total	65	0	65	1.5%	44.6%	13.8%	29.2%	10.8%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT JOAN ANTIDA HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading

Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	65	0	65	1.5%	32.3%	26.2%	27.7%	12.3%
Total	65	0	65	1.5%	32.3%	26.2%	27.7%	12.3%
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	65	0	65	1.5%	50.8%	26.2%	21.5%	0.0%
Total	65	0	65	1.5%	50.8%	26.2%	21.5%	0.0%
*Lang	uage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	65	0	65	3.1%	16.9%	41.5%	35.4%	3.1%
Total	65	0	65	3.1%	16.9%	41.5%	35.4%	3.1%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	65	0	65	9.2%	44.6%	23.1%	20.0%	3.1%
Total	65	0	65	9.2%	44.6%	23.1%	20.0%	3.1%
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	65	0	65	1.5%	44.6%	13.8%	29.2%	10.8%
Total	65	0	65	1.5%	44.6%	13.8%	29.2%	10.8%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT JOHN KANTY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal Grade % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Perf. Test Tested 3 18 0 18 0.0% 5.6% 33.3% 55.6% 5.6% 4 23 0 23 0.0% 8.7% 30.4% 52.2% 8.7% 5 17 0 17 0.0% 23.5% 29.4% 23.5% 23.5% 6 18 0 18 0.0% 16.7% 27.8% 50.0% 5.6% 7 15 0 15 0.0% 0.0% 33.3% 40.0% 26.7% 8 0 15 15 0.0% 6.7% 13.3% 66.7% 13.3% 0 Total 106 106 0.0% 10.4% 28.3% 48.1% 13.2% *Mathematics Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 3 18 0 18 0.0% 44.4% 0.0% 50.0% 5.6% 4 0 23 23 0.0% 26.1% 17.4% 39.1% 17.4% 5 17 0 17 0.0% 41.2% 5.9% 29.4% 23.5% 6 18 0 18 0.0% 55.6% 16.7% 22.2% 5.6% 7 0 15 15 0.0% 26.7% 13.3% 53.3% 6.7% 8 15 0 15 0.0% 26.7% 33.3% 33.3% 6.7% 0 Total 106 106 0.0% 36.8% 14.2% 37.7% 11.3% *Language Arts # Enrolled Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Tested Perf. Test 4 23 0 23 0.0% 4.3% 39.1% 47.8% 8.7% 15 0 15 0.0% 6.7% 66.7% 6.7% 20.0% 8 Total 38 0 38 13.2% 0.0% 5.3% 50.0% 31.6% *Science # Enrolled Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Proficient % Advanced % Basic Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 0.0% 4.3% 13.0% 82.6% 0.0% 8 15 0 15 6.7% 0.0% 13.3% 33.3% 46.7% 38 0 Total 38 0.0% 7.9% 21.1% 68.4% 2.6% *Social Studies Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Tested Perf. Test 23 4 0 23 0.0% 0.0% 13.0% 34.8% 52.2%

0

0

15

38

8

Total

15

38

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

60.0%

44.7%

13.3%

36.8%

26.7%

18.4%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT JOHN KANTY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read	ing
-------	-----

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	33.3%	55.6%	5.6%
4	23	0	23	0.0%	8.7%	30.4%	52.2%	8.7%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	23.5%	29.4%	23.5%	23.5%
6	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	27.8%	50.0%	5.6%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	40.0%	26.7%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	6.7%	13.3%	66.7%	13.3%
Total	106	0	106	0.0%	10.4%	28.3%	48.1%	13.2%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	18	0	18	0.0%	44.4%	0.0%	50.0%	5.6%
4	23	0	23	0.0%	26.1%	17.4%	39.1%	17.4%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	41.2%	5.9%	29.4%	23.5%
6	18	0	18	0.0%	55.6%	16.7%	22.2%	5.6%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	26.7%	13.3%	53.3%	6.7%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	26.7%	33.3%	33.3%	6.7%
Total	106	0	106	0.0%	36.8%	14.2%	37.7%	11.3%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	23	0	23	0.0%	4.3%	39.1%	47.8%	8.7%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	6.7%	66.7%	6.7%	20.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	5.3%	50.0%	31.6%	13.2%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	23	0	23	0.0%	4.3%	13.0%	82.6%	0.0%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	13.3%	33.3%	46.7%	6.7%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	7.9%	21.1%	68.4%	2.6%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	23	0	23	0.0%	0.0%	13.0%	34.8%	52.2%
8	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	26.7%	60.0%	13.3%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	0.0%	18.4%	44.7%	36.8%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT JOHN'S LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

C	ling	# Danast	# Danidard to	0/ N=+	0/ 1/4::	0/ Dania	0/ Dunfiniant	0/ 4
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	9.1%	36.4%	54.5%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	42.9%	0.0%
5	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	20.0%	40.0%	30.0%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	7.7%	23.1%	38.5%	30.8%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	0.0%	63.6%	18.2%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	42.9%	14.3%	14.3%
5	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	10.0%	40.0%	40.0%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	12.8%	17.9%	46.2%	23.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	28.6%	0.0%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	30.0%	10.0%	50.0%
Total	17	0	17	0.0%	11.8%	41.2%	17.6%	29.4%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	28.6%	0.0%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	30.0%	0.0%	50.0%	20.0%
Total	17	0	17	0.0%	23.5%	23.5%	41.2%	11.8%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	14.3%	42.9%

0

0

10

17

8

Total

10

17

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

5.9%

20.0%

23.5%

30.0%

23.5%

50.0%

47.1%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT JOHN'S LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*T	1.	
$^{\wedge}$ K	eading	
- 17	caume	

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	9.1%	36.4%	54.5%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	42.9%	0.0%
5	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	20.0%	40.0%	30.0%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	7.7%	23.1%	38.5%	30.8%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	0.0%	63.6%	18.2%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	42.9%	14.3%	14.3%
5	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	10.0%	40.0%	40.0%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	12.8%	17.9%	46.2%	23.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	28.6%	0.0%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	30.0%	10.0%	50.0%
Total	17	0	17	0.0%	11.8%	41.2%	17.6%	29.4%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	28.6%	0.0%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	30.0%	0.0%	50.0%	20.0%
Total	17	0	17	0.0%	23.5%	23.5%	41.2%	11.8%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	14.3%	42.9%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	20.0%	30.0%	50.0%
Total	17	0	17	0.0%	5.9%	23.5%	23.5%	47.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT JOSAPHAT PARISH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested) *Reading # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Minimal Grade % Not % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Perf. Test Tested 3 26 0 26 0.0% 0.0% 38.5% 30.8% 30.8% 4 28 0 28 0.0% 3.6% 14.3% 67.9% 14.3% 5 23 0 23 0.0% 4.3% 30.4% 52.2% 13.0% 6 22 0 22 0.0% 4.5% 18.2% 63.6% 13.6% 7 23 0 23 0.0% 4.3% 30.4% 52.2% 13.0% 8 17 0 17 0.0% 0.0% 5.9% 76.5% 17.6% 0 Total 139 139 0.0% 2.9% 23.7% 56.1% 17.3% *Mathematics Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 3 26 0 26 0.0% 42.3% 11.5% 34.6% 11.5% 4 28 0 28 0.0% 25.0% 25.0% 46.4% 3.6% 5 23 0 23 0.0% 34.8% 13.0% 39.1% 13.0% 6 22 0 22 0.0% 22.7% 22.7% 45.5% 9.1% 7 0 23 23 0.0% 4.3% 21.7% 73.9% 0.0% 8 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 11.8% 58.8% 11.8% 0 139 Total 139 0.0% 25.2% 18.0% 48.9% 7.9% *Language Arts # Enrolled Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Tested Perf. Test 4 28 0 28 0.0% 0.0% 25.0% 53.6% 21.4% 8 17 0 17 0.0% 64.7% 5.9% 17.6% 11.8% Total 45 0 45 15.6% 0.0% 6.7% 20.0% 57.8% *Science # Enrolled Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Proficient % Advanced % Basic Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 28 0 28 0.0% 3.6% 32.1% 53.6% 10.7% 8 17 0 17 5.9% 0.0% 0.0% 23.5% 70.6% 45 0 45 Total 0.0% 2.2% 28.9% 60.0% 8.9% *Social Studies Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Tested Perf. Test 28 4 0 28 0.0% 0.0% 14.3% 50.0% 35.7%

0

0

17

45

8

Total

17

45

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

70.6%

57.8%

17.6%

28.9%

11.8%

13.3%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT JOSAPHAT PARISH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

	Proficien	cy Calculat	ed Using # Re	equired to	Test (Paren	t Opt-Out	not included	d)
*Read	ling	•	_	-		-		
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	26	0	26	0.0%	0.0%	38.5%	30.8%	30.8%
4	28	0	28	0.0%	3.6%	14.3%	67.9%	14.3%
5	23	0	23	0.0%	4.3%	30.4%	52.2%	13.0%
6	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	18.2%	63.6%	13.6%
7	23	0	23	0.0%	4.3%	30.4%	52.2%	13.0%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	5.9%	76.5%	17.6%
Total	139	0	139	0.0%	2.9%	23.7%	56.1%	17.3%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	26	0	26	0.0%	42.3%	11.5%	34.6%	11.5%
4	28	0	28	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	46.4%	3.6%
5	23	0	23	0.0%	34.8%	13.0%	39.1%	13.0%
6	22	0	22	0.0%	22.7%	22.7%	45.5%	9.1%
7	23	0	23	0.0%	4.3%	21.7%	73.9%	0.0%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	11.8%	58.8%	11.8%
Total	139	0	139	0.0%	25.2%	18.0%	48.9%	7.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	53.6%	21.4%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	11.8%	64.7%	5.9%
Total	45	0	45	0.0%	6.7%	20.0%	57.8%	15.6%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	0	28	0.0%	3.6%	32.1%	53.6%	10.7%
8	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	23.5%	70.6%	5.9%
Total	45	0	45	0.0%	2.2%	28.9%	60.0%	8.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
					*			

0

0

28

17

45

4

8

Total

28

17

45

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

14.3%

11.8%

13.3%

50.0%

70.6%

57.8%

35.7%

17.6%

28.9%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT LUCAS LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling		C	•	•			,
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	41.7%	41.7%
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	22.2%	44.4%	33.3%

3	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	41.7%	41.7%
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	22.2%	44.4%	33.3%
6	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	14.3%	42.9%	28.6%
7	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	57.1%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	0.0%	45.5%	45.5%
Total	49	0	49	0.0%	4.1%	12.2%	42.9%	40.8%

*Mathematics

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	12	0	12	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	33.3%	16.7%
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	9	0	9	0.0%	22.2%	11.1%	33.3%	33.3%
6	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	42.9%	14.3%
7	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	100.0%	0.0%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	0.0%	72.7%	18.2%
Total	49	0	49	0.0%	16.3%	12.2%	55.1%	16.3%

*Language Arts

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	27.3%	36.4%	27.3%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	28.6%	35.7%	28.6%

*Science

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	9.1%	45.5%	45.5%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	7.1%	42.9%	42.9%

*Social Studies

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	9.1%	36.4%	54.5%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	7.1%	42.9%	50.0%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT LUCAS LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Ittau	·····S							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	41.7%	41.7%
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	22.2%	44.4%	33.3%
6	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	14.3%	42.9%	28.6%
7	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	57.1%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	0.0%	45.5%	45.5%
Total	49	0	49	0.0%	4.1%	12.2%	42.9%	40.8%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	12	0	12	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	33.3%	16.7%
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	9	0	9	0.0%	22.2%	11.1%	33.3%	33.3%
6	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	42.9%	14.3%
7	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	100.0%	0.0%
8	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	0.0%	72.7%	18.2%
Total	49	0	49	0.0%	16.3%	12.2%	55.1%	16.3%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	27.3%	36.4%	27.3%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	28.6%	35.7%	28.6%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	9.1%	45.5%	45.5%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	7.1%	42.9%	42.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
8	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	9.1%	36.4%	54.5%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	7.1%	42.9%	50.0%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT MARCUS LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011 Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Ont-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	•	Calculated	Using # Emo	neu (Pare	eni Opi-Oui	meruded n	1 % NOU TES	ileu)
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advan
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	56	0	56	0.0%	3.6%	17.9%	46.4%	32.1

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	56	0	56	0.0%	3.6%	17.9%	46.4%	32.1%
4	28	1	27	3.6%	3.6%	10.7%	46.4%	35.7%
5	26	0	26	0.0%	7.7%	30.8%	38.5%	23.1%
6	51	0	51	0.0%	0.0%	13.7%	47.1%	39.2%
7	29	0	29	0.0%	6.9%	13.8%	51.7%	27.6%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	11.1%	3.7%	55.6%	29.6%
Total	217	1	216	0.5%	4.6%	15.2%	47.5%	32.3%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	56	0	56	0.0%	12.5%	14.3%	58.9%	14.3%
4	28	1	27	3.6%	21.4%	3.6%	46.4%	25.0%
5	26	0	26	0.0%	15.4%	0.0%	65.4%	19.2%
6	51	0	51	0.0%	7.8%	11.8%	54.9%	25.5%
7	29	0	29	0.0%	10.3%	17.2%	44.8%	27.6%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	11.1%	14.8%	66.7%	7.4%
Total	217	1	216	0.5%	12.4%	11.1%	56.2%	19.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	1	27	3.6%	3.6%	28.6%	35.7%	28.6%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	11.1%	37.0%	29.6%	22.2%
Total	55	1	54	1.8%	7.3%	32.7%	32.7%	25.5%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	1	27	3.6%	14.3%	21.4%	57.1%	3.6%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	3.7%	37.0%	51.9%	7.4%
Total	55	1	54	1.8%	9.1%	29.1%	54.5%	5.5%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	1	27	3.6%	3.6%	14.3%	28.6%	50.0%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	0.0%	37.0%	51.9%	11.1%
Total	55	1	54	1.8%	1.8%	25.5%	40.0%	30.9%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT MARCUS LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Kead	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	56	0	56	0.0%	3.6%	17.9%	46.4%	32.1%
4	28	1	27	0.0%	3.7%	11.1%	48.1%	37.0%
5	26	0	26	0.0%	7.7%	30.8%	38.5%	23.1%
6	51	0	51	0.0%	0.0%	13.7%	47.1%	39.2%
7	29	0	29	0.0%	6.9%	13.8%	51.7%	27.6%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	11.1%	3.7%	55.6%	29.6%
Total	217	1	216	0.0%	4.6%	15.3%	47.7%	32.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	56	0	56	0.0%	12.5%	14.3%	58.9%	14.3%
4	28	1	27	0.0%	22.2%	3.7%	48.1%	25.9%
5	26	0	26	0.0%	15.4%	0.0%	65.4%	19.2%
6	51	0	51	0.0%	7.8%	11.8%	54.9%	25.5%
7	29	0	29	0.0%	10.3%	17.2%	44.8%	27.6%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	11.1%	14.8%	66.7%	7.4%
Total	217	1	216	0.0%	12.5%	11.1%	56.5%	19.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	28	1	27	0.0%	3.7%	29.6%	37.0%	29.6%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	11.1%	37.0%	29.6%	22.2%
Total	55	1	54	0.0%	7.4%	33.3%	33.3%	25.9%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	28	1	27	0.0%	14.8%	22.2%	59.3%	3.7%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	3.7%	37.0%	51.9%	7.4%
Total	55	1	54	0.0%	9.3%	29.6%	55.6%	5.6%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	28	1	27	0.0%	3.7%	14.8%	29.6%	51.9%
8	27	0	27	0.0%	0.0%	37.0%	51.9%	11.1%
Total	55	1	54	0.0%	1.9%	25.9%	40.7%	31.5%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT MARGARET MARY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

· Neau	uug							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	41.7%	33.3%	25.0%
4	33	0	33	0.0%	15.2%	27.3%	24.2%	33.3%
5	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	45.5%	45.5%	9.1%
6	16	0	16	6.3%	12.5%	25.0%	31.3%	25.0%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	6.7%	80.0%	13.3%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	15.8%	21.1%	47.4%	15.8%
Total	106	0	106	0.9%	9.4%	26.4%	40.6%	22.6%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	12	0	12	0.0%	41.7%	8.3%	25.0%	25.0%
4	33	0	33	0.0%	36.4%	9.1%	33.3%	21.2%
5	11	0	11	0.0%	63.6%	0.0%	27.3%	9.1%
6	16	0	16	6.3%	50.0%	6.3%	37.5%	0.0%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	20.0%	26.7%	53.3%	0.0%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	26.3%	52.6%	21.1%	0.0%
Total	106	0	106	0.9%	37.7%	17.9%	33.0%	10.4%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	33	0	33	0.0%	9.1%	24.2%	39.4%	27.3%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	26.3%	42.1%	26.3%	5.3%
Total	52	0	52	0.0%	15.4%	30.8%	34.6%	19.2%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	33	0	33	0.0%	21.2%	30.3%	33.3%	15.2%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	5.3%	15.8%	78.9%	0.0%
Total	52	0	52	0.0%	15.4%	25.0%	50.0%	9.6%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	33	0	33	0.0%	9.1%	21.2%	27.3%	42.4%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	5.3%	26.3%	63.2%	5.3%
Total	52	0	52	0.0%	7.7%	23.1%	40.4%	28.8%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT MARGARET MARY SCHOOL

*Read	ling
C I .	

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	41.7%	33.3%	25.0%
4	33	0	33	0.0%	15.2%	27.3%	24.2%	33.3%
5	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	45.5%	45.5%	9.1%
6	16	0	16	6.3%	12.5%	25.0%	31.3%	25.0%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	0.0%	6.7%	80.0%	13.3%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	15.8%	21.1%	47.4%	15.8%
Total	106	0	106	0.9%	9.4%	26.4%	40.6%	22.6%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	12	0	12	0.0%	41.7%	8.3%	25.0%	25.0%
4	33	0	33	0.0%	36.4%	9.1%	33.3%	21.2%
5	11	0	11	0.0%	63.6%	0.0%	27.3%	9.1%
6	16	0	16	6.3%	50.0%	6.3%	37.5%	0.0%
7	15	0	15	0.0%	20.0%	26.7%	53.3%	0.0%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	26.3%	52.6%	21.1%	0.0%
Total	106	0	106	0.9%	37.7%	17.9%	33.0%	10.4%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	33	0	33	0.0%	9.1%	24.2%	39.4%	27.3%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	26.3%	42.1%	26.3%	5.3%
Total	52	0	52	0.0%	15.4%	30.8%	34.6%	19.2%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	33	0	33	0.0%	21.2%	30.3%	33.3%	15.2%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	5.3%	15.8%	78.9%	0.0%
Total	52	0	52	0.0%	15.4%	25.0%	50.0%	9.6%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	33	0	33	0.0%	9.1%	21.2%	27.3%	42.4%
8	19	0	19	0.0%	5.3%	26.3%	63.2%	5.3%
Total	52	0	52	0.0%	7.7%	23.1%	40.4%	28.8%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT MARTIN OF TOURS PARISH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			

Total

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT MARTIN OF TOURS PARISH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

	8							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			

Total

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT MARTINI LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Ittau	····s							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	24	0	24	0.0%	12.5%	16.7%	58.3%	12.5%
4	23	0	23	0.0%	8.7%	26.1%	34.8%	30.4%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	0.0%	28.0%	52.0%	20.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	23.5%	58.8%	0.0%
7	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	16.7%	44.4%	27.8%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	17.4%	21.7%	52.2%	8.7%
Total	130	0	130	0.0%	10.8%	22.3%	50.0%	16.9%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
_		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	24	0	24	0.0%	20.8%	20.8%	50.0%	8.3%
4	23	0	23	0.0%	26.1%	8.7%	52.2%	13.0%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	28.0%	4.0%	52.0%	16.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	11.8%	35.3%	47.1%	5.9%
7	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	5.6%	50.0%	27.8%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	17.4%	13.0%	65.2%	4.3%
Total	130	0	130	0.0%	20.8%	13.8%	53.1%	12.3%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	23	0	23	0.0%	13.0%	21.7%	39.1%	26.1%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	17.4%	30.4%	47.8%	4.3%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	15.2%	26.1%	43.5%	15.2%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	23	0	23	0.0%	4.3%	30.4%	65.2%	0.0%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	26.1%	30.4%	43.5%	0.0%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	15.2%	30.4%	54.3%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	23	0	23	0.0%	0.0%	13.0%	47.8%	39.1%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	17.4%	17.4%	47.8%	17.4%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	8.7%	15.2%	47.8%	28.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT MARTINI LUTHERAN SCHOOL

*Rea	ding
	~~~~

*Kead	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	24	0	24	0.0%	12.5%	16.7%	58.3%	12.5%
4	23	0	23	0.0%	8.7%	26.1%	34.8%	30.4%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	0.0%	28.0%	52.0%	20.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	23.5%	58.8%	0.0%
7	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	16.7%	44.4%	27.8%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	17.4%	21.7%	52.2%	8.7%
Total	130	0	130	0.0%	10.8%	22.3%	50.0%	16.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	24	0	24	0.0%	20.8%	20.8%	50.0%	8.3%
4	23	0	23	0.0%	26.1%	8.7%	52.2%	13.0%
5	25	0	25	0.0%	28.0%	4.0%	52.0%	16.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	11.8%	35.3%	47.1%	5.9%
7	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	5.6%	50.0%	27.8%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	17.4%	13.0%	65.2%	4.3%
Total	130	0	130	0.0%	20.8%	13.8%	53.1%	12.3%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	23	0	23	0.0%	13.0%	21.7%	39.1%	26.1%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	17.4%	30.4%	47.8%	4.3%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	15.2%	26.1%	43.5%	15.2%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	23	0	23	0.0%	4.3%	30.4%	65.2%	0.0%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	26.1%	30.4%	43.5%	0.0%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	15.2%	30.4%	54.3%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	23	0	23	0.0%	0.0%	13.0%	47.8%	39.1%
8	23	0	23	0.0%	17.4%	17.4%	47.8%	17.4%
Total	46	0	46	0.0%	8.7%	15.2%	47.8%	28.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### SAINT PETER-IMMANUEL LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

$\Phi$ L $\Phi$ $\Phi$	Ina
*Read	11112

Ittau	<u>8</u>							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	10.0%	40.0%	40.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	16.7%	44.4%	27.8%
5	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	7.1%	85.7%	7.1%
6	16	0	16	0.0%	12.5%	18.8%	56.3%	12.5%
7	22	0	22	4.5%	0.0%	9.1%	63.6%	22.7%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	25.0%	45.0%	15.0%
Total	100	0	100	1.0%	8.0%	15.0%	56.0%	20.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	10	0	10	0.0%	40.0%	20.0%	40.0%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	11.1%	66.7%	0.0%
5	14	0	14	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	50.0%	7.1%
6	16	0	16	0.0%	50.0%	18.8%	31.3%	0.0%
7	22	0	22	4.5%	22.7%	27.3%	40.9%	4.5%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	45.0%	35.0%	5.0%
Total	100	0	100	1.0%	26.0%	26.0%	44.0%	3.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	27.8%	50.0%	16.7%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	45.0%	20.0%	20.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	10.5%	36.8%	34.2%	18.4%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	38.9%	33.3%	16.7%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	30.0%	20.0%	45.0%	5.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	21.1%	28.9%	39.5%	10.5%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	5.6%	38.9%	50.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	20.0%	50.0%	10.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	13.2%	13.2%	44.7%	28.9%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### SAINT PETER-IMMANUEL LUTHERAN SCHOOL

* T		
$\Phi \mathbf{D} \mathbf{A}$	$\alpha \alpha \mathbf{n}$	$\alpha$
*Re	41 I I	IIV.

Ittau	<u>s</u>							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	10.0%	40.0%	40.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	16.7%	44.4%	27.8%
5	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	7.1%	85.7%	7.1%
6	16	0	16	0.0%	12.5%	18.8%	56.3%	12.5%
7	22	0	22	4.5%	0.0%	9.1%	63.6%	22.7%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	25.0%	45.0%	15.0%
Total	100	0	100	1.0%	8.0%	15.0%	56.0%	20.0%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	10	0	10	0.0%	40.0%	20.0%	40.0%	0.0%
4	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	11.1%	66.7%	0.0%
5	14	0	14	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	50.0%	7.1%
6	16	0	16	0.0%	50.0%	18.8%	31.3%	0.0%
7	22	0	22	4.5%	22.7%	27.3%	40.9%	4.5%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	45.0%	35.0%	5.0%
Total	100	0	100	1.0%	26.0%	26.0%	44.0%	3.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	27.8%	50.0%	16.7%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	45.0%	20.0%	20.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	10.5%	36.8%	34.2%	18.4%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	38.9%	33.3%	16.7%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	30.0%	20.0%	45.0%	5.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	21.1%	28.9%	39.5%	10.5%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	0	18	0.0%	5.6%	5.6%	38.9%	50.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	20.0%	50.0%	10.0%
Total	38	0	38	0.0%	13.2%	13.2%	44.7%	28.9%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### SAINT PHILIP LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling
-------	------

Ittau	·····8							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	50.0%	7.1%
4	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	30.0%	50.0%	10.0%
5	12	0	12	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	50.0%	0.0%
6	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	45.5%	45.5%	0.0%
7	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	36.4%	45.5%	18.2%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	20.0%	30.0%	40.0%	10.0%
Total	68	0	68	0.0%	11.8%	33.8%	47.1%	7.4%
*Math	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	35.7%	21.4%	0.0%
4	10	0	10	0.0%	30.0%	10.0%	50.0%	10.0%
5	12	0	12	0.0%	75.0%	8.3%	16.7%	0.0%
6	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	18.2%	63.6%	0.0%
7	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	18.2%	72.7%	0.0%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	30.0%	60.0%	0.0%
Total	68	0	68	0.0%	32.4%	20.6%	45.6%	1.5%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	10	0	10	0.0%	30.0%	10.0%	30.0%	30.0%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	30.0%	20.0%	20.0%	30.0%
Total	20	0	20	0.0%	30.0%	15.0%	25.0%	30.0%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	10	0	10	0.0%	20.0%	20.0%	50.0%	10.0%
8	10	0	10	10.0%	0.0%	40.0%	50.0%	0.0%
Total	20	0	20	5.0%	10.0%	30.0%	50.0%	5.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	30.0%	30.0%	40.0%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	20.0%	30.0%	30.0%	20.0%
Total	20	0	20	0.0%	10.0%	30.0%	30.0%	30.0%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **SAINT PHILIP LUTHERAN SCHOOL**

*Read	ding
-------	------

Ittau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	50.0%	7.1%
4	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	30.0%	50.0%	10.0%
5	12	0	12	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	50.0%	0.0%
6	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	45.5%	45.5%	0.0%
7	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	36.4%	45.5%	18.2%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	20.0%	30.0%	40.0%	10.0%
Total	68	0	68	0.0%	11.8%	33.8%	47.1%	7.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	14	0	14	0.0%	42.9%	35.7%	21.4%	0.0%
4	10	0	10	0.0%	30.0%	10.0%	50.0%	10.0%
5	12	0	12	0.0%	75.0%	8.3%	16.7%	0.0%
6	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	18.2%	63.6%	0.0%
7	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	18.2%	72.7%	0.0%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	30.0%	60.0%	0.0%
Total	68	0	68	0.0%	32.4%	20.6%	45.6%	1.5%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	10	0	10	0.0%	30.0%	10.0%	30.0%	30.0%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	30.0%	20.0%	20.0%	30.0%
Total	20	0	20	0.0%	30.0%	15.0%	25.0%	30.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	10	0	10	0.0%	20.0%	20.0%	50.0%	10.0%
8	10	0	10	10.0%	0.0%	40.0%	50.0%	0.0%
Total	20	0	20	5.0%	10.0%	30.0%	50.0%	5.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	30.0%	30.0%	40.0%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	20.0%	30.0%	30.0%	20.0%
Total	20	0	20	0.0%	10.0%	30.0%	30.0%	30.0%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### SAINT RAFAEL THE ARCHANGEL SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	45	0	45	2.2%	15.6%	20.0%	48.9%	13.3%
4	47	0	47	2.1%	6.4%	10.6%	63.8%	17.0%
5	42	0	42	2.4%	2.4%	33.3%	52.4%	9.5%
6	25	0	25	0.0%	8.0%	44.0%	36.0%	12.0%
7	22	0	22	0.0%	9.1%	13.6%	54.5%	22.7%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	4.8%	19.0%	66.7%	9.5%
Total	202	0	202	1.5%	7.9%	22.8%	54.0%	13.9%
*Math	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	45	0	45	2.2%	13.3%	6.7%	53.3%	24.4%
4	47	0	47	2.1%	12.8%	8.5%	53.2%	23.4%
5	42	0	42	2.4%	16.7%	14.3%	40.5%	26.2%
6	25	0	25	0.0%	36.0%	32.0%	28.0%	4.0%
7	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	22.7%	45.5%	27.3%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	52.4%	4.8%
Total	202	0	202	1.5%	15.8%	15.8%	46.5%	20.3%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	47	0	47	2.1%	0.0%	27.7%	55.3%	14.9%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	28.6%	33.3%	38.1%	0.0%
Total	68	0	68	1.5%	8.8%	29.4%	50.0%	10.3%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	47	0	47	2.1%	0.0%	34.0%	59.6%	4.3%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	14.3%	47.6%	38.1%	0.0%
Total	68	0	68	1.5%	4.4%	38.2%	52.9%	2.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	47	0	47	2.1%	0.0%	4.3%	51.1%	42.6%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	14.3%	23.8%	42.9%	19.0%
Total	68	0	68	1.5%	4.4%	10.3%	48.5%	35.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### SAINT RAFAEL THE ARCHANGEL SCHOOL

*Rea	ding
	~~~~

Ittau	<u>s</u>							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	45	0	45	2.2%	15.6%	20.0%	48.9%	13.3%
4	47	0	47	2.1%	6.4%	10.6%	63.8%	17.0%
5	42	0	42	2.4%	2.4%	33.3%	52.4%	9.5%
6	25	0	25	0.0%	8.0%	44.0%	36.0%	12.0%
7	22	0	22	0.0%	9.1%	13.6%	54.5%	22.7%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	4.8%	19.0%	66.7%	9.5%
Total	202	0	202	1.5%	7.9%	22.8%	54.0%	13.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	45	0	45	2.2%	13.3%	6.7%	53.3%	24.4%
4	47	0	47	2.1%	12.8%	8.5%	53.2%	23.4%
5	42	0	42	2.4%	16.7%	14.3%	40.5%	26.2%
6	25	0	25	0.0%	36.0%	32.0%	28.0%	4.0%
7	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	22.7%	45.5%	27.3%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	52.4%	4.8%
Total	202	0	202	1.5%	15.8%	15.8%	46.5%	20.3%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	47	0	47	2.1%	0.0%	27.7%	55.3%	14.9%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	28.6%	33.3%	38.1%	0.0%
Total	68	0	68	1.5%	8.8%	29.4%	50.0%	10.3%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	47	0	47	2.1%	0.0%	34.0%	59.6%	4.3%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	14.3%	47.6%	38.1%	0.0%
Total	68	0	68	1.5%	4.4%	38.2%	52.9%	2.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	47	0	47	2.1%	0.0%	4.3%	51.1%	42.6%
8	21	0	21	0.0%	14.3%	23.8%	42.9%	19.0%
Total	68	0	68	1.5%	4.4%	10.3%	48.5%	35.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT ROMAN PARISH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Graue	# Ellioneu	Opt-Out	# Required to	Tested	% iviiiiiiiai Perf.	70 DdSIC	% Proficient	% Auvanced
3	16	1	15	6.3%	0.0%	43.8%	37.5%	12.5%
4	18	2	16	11.1%	0.0%	33.3%	50.0%	5.6%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	25.0%	18.8%	50.0%	6.3%
6	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	100.0%	0.0%
7	9	1	8	11.1%	0.0%	22.2%	44.4%	22.2%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	16.7%	50.0%
Total	71	4	67	5.6%	7.0%	26.8%	47.9%	12.7%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	16	1	15	6.2%	62.5%	12.5%	18.8%	0.0%
4	18	2	16	11.1%	33.3%	16.7%	33.3%	5.6%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	50.0%	18.8%	18.8%	12.5%
6	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	83.3%	16.7%	0.0%
7	9	1	8	11.1%	0.0%	22.2%	66.7%	0.0%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	33.3%	16.7%
Total	71	4	67	5.6%	36.6%	22.5%	29.6%	5.6%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	2	16	11.1%	0.0%	55.6%	22.2%	11.1%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	33.3%	16.7%
Total	24	2	22	8.3%	8.3%	45.8%	25.0%	12.5%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	2	16	11.1%	16.7%	16.7%	50.0%	5.6%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	66.7%	0.0%
Total	24	2	22	8.3%	12.5%	20.8%	54.2%	4.2%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	2	16	11.1%	16.7%	11.1%	27.8%	33.3%

0

2

6

22

6

24

Total

0.0%

8.3%

16.7%

16.7%

0.0%

8.3%

33.3%

29.2%

50.0%

37.5%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT ROMAN PARISH SCHOOL

*R	ead	in	ø

Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Grade	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	70 Dasic	70 FTOTICIETT	70 Advanced
3	16	1	15	0.0%	0.0%	46.7%	40.0%	13.3%
4	18	2	16	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	56.3%	6.3%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	25.0%	18.8%	50.0%	6.3%
6	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	100.0%	0.0%
7	9	1	8	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	50.0%	25.0%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	16.7%	50.0%
Total	71	4	67	0.0%	7.5%	28.4%	50.7%	13.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	16	1	15	0.0%	66.7%	13.3%	20.0%	0.0%
4	18	2	16	0.0%	37.5%	18.8%	37.5%	6.3%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	50.0%	18.8%	18.8%	12.5%
6	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	83.3%	16.7%	0.0%
7	9	1	8	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	75.0%	0.0%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	33.3%	16.7%
Total	71	4	67	0.0%	38.8%	23.9%	31.3%	6.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	2	16	0.0%	0.0%	62.5%	25.0%	12.5%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	33.3%	16.7%	33.3%	16.7%
Total	24	2	22	0.0%	9.1%	50.0%	27.3%	13.6%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	2	16	0.0%	18.8%	18.8%	56.3%	6.3%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	66.7%	0.0%
Total	24	2	22	0.0%	13.6%	22.7%	59.1%	4.5%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	18	2	16	0.0%	18.8%	12.5%	31.3%	37.5%
8	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	0.0%	33.3%	50.0%
Total	24	2	22	0.0%	18.2%	9.1%	31.8%	40.9%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT ROSE AND SAINT LEO CATHOLIC SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Ittau	<u>8</u>							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	44	0	44	0.0%	13.6%	50.0%	29.5%	6.8%
4	43	0	43	2.3%	14.0%	30.2%	48.8%	4.7%
5	42	0	42	0.0%	19.0%	40.5%	40.5%	0.0%
6	44	0	44	0.0%	13.6%	31.8%	43.2%	11.4%
7	45	0	45	0.0%	11.1%	13.3%	53.3%	22.2%
8	36	0	36	0.0%	13.9%	8.3%	58.3%	19.4%
Total	254	0	254	0.4%	14.2%	29.5%	45.3%	10.6%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	44	0	44	0.0%	63.6%	9.1%	27.3%	0.0%
4	43	0	43	2.3%	46.5%	18.6%	20.9%	11.6%
5	42	0	42	0.0%	61.9%	9.5%	26.2%	2.4%
6	44	0	44	0.0%	52.3%	27.3%	20.5%	0.0%
7	45	0	45	0.0%	28.9%	20.0%	48.9%	2.2%
8	36	0	36	2.8%	25.0%	25.0%	47.2%	0.0%
Total	254	0	254	0.8%	46.9%	18.1%	31.5%	2.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	43	0	43	11.6%	18.6%	25.6%	39.5%	4.7%
8	36	0	36	2.8%	16.7%	41.7%	33.3%	5.6%
Total	79	0	79	7.6%	17.7%	32.9%	36.7%	5.1%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	43	0	43	2.3%	16.3%	48.8%	32.6%	0.0%
8	36	0	36	2.8%	13.9%	19.4%	63.9%	0.0%
Total	79	0	79	2.5%	15.2%	35.4%	46.8%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	43	0	43	9.3%	2.3%	14.0%	41.9%	32.6%
8	36	0	36	2.8%	5.6%	36.1%	41.7%	13.9%
Total	79	0	79	6.3%	3.8%	24.1%	41.8%	24.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT ROSE AND SAINT LEO CATHOLIC SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read	ling	3	C	1	`			,	
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced	
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.				
3	44	0	44	0.0%	13.6%	50.0%	29.5%	6.8%	
4	43	0	43	2.3%	14.0%	30.2%	48.8%	4.7%	
5	42	0	42	0.0%	19.0%	40.5%	40.5%	0.0%	
6	44	0	44	0.0%	13.6%	31.8%	43.2%	11.4%	
7	45	0	45	0.0%	11.1%	13.3%	53.3%	22.2%	
_		_							

4	43	0	43	2.3%	14.0%	30.2%	48.8%	4.7%
5	42	0	42	0.0%	19.0%	40.5%	40.5%	0.0%
6	44	0	44	0.0%	13.6%	31.8%	43.2%	11.4%
7	45	0	45	0.0%	11.1%	13.3%	53.3%	22.2%
8	36	0	36	0.0%	13.9%	8.3%	58.3%	19.4%
Total	254	0	254	0.4%	14.2%	29.5%	45.3%	10.6%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	44	0	44	0.0%	63.6%	9.1%	27.3%	0.0%
4	43	0	43	2.3%	46.5%	18.6%	20.9%	11.6%
5	42	0	42	0.0%	61.9%	9.5%	26.2%	2.4%
6	44	0	44	0.0%	52.3%	27.3%	20.5%	0.0%
7	45	0	45	0.0%	28.9%	20.0%	48.9%	2.2%
8	36	0	36	2.8%	25.0%	25.0%	47.2%	0.0%
Total	254	0	254	0.8%	46.9%	18.1%	31.5%	2.8%
*Land	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Grade	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	70 Dasic	70 1 TOTICIETT	70 Advanced
4	43	0	43	11.6%	18.6%	25.6%	39.5%	4.7%
8	36	0	36	2.8%	16.7%	41.7%	33.3%	5.6%
Total	79	0	79	7.6%	17.7%	32.9%	36.7%	5.1%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	43	0	43	2.3%	16.3%	48.8%	32.6%	0.0%
8	36	0	36	2.8%	13.9%	19.4%	63.9%	0.0%
Total	79	0	79	2.5%	15.2%	35.4%	46.8%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	43	0	43	9.3%	2.3%	14.0%	41.9%	32.6%
8	36	0	36	2.8%	5.6%	36.1%	41.7%	13.9%
		_						

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

79

0

Total

79

6.3%

3.8%

24.1%

41.8%

24.1%

SAINT SEBASTIAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal Grade % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Perf. Test Tested 3 13 0 13 0.0% 0.0% 15.4% 46.2% 38.5% 4 25 0 25 0.0% 0.0% 16.0% 32.0% 52.0% 5 40.0% 20 4 16 20.0% 5.0% 10.0% 25.0% 6 24 23 1 4.2% 4.2% 8.3% 37.5% 45.8% 7 2 20 18 15.0% 0.0% 15.0% 35.0% 35.0% 8 20 0 20 0.0% 0.0% 5.0% 70.0% 25.0% 7 Total 122 115 6.6% 1.6% 11.5% 32.8% 47.5% *Mathematics Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 3 13 0 13 0.0% 15.4% 15.4% 46.2% 23.1% 4 25 0 25 0.0% 24.0% 8.0% 24.0% 44.0% 5 20 4 16 20.0% 15.0% 5.0% 40.0% 20.0% 6 24 1 23 4.2% 8.3% 8.3% 58.3% 20.8% 7 2 20 18 15.0% 10.0% 35.0% 35.0% 5.0% 8 20 0 20 0.0% 10.0% 5.0% 55.0% 30.0% 7 Total 122 115 6.6% 13.9% 12.3% 42.6% 24.6% *Language Arts # Enrolled Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Tested Perf. Test 4 25 0 25 0.0% 4.0% 20.0% 40.0% 36.0% 8 20 0 20 0.0% 5.0% 20.0% 15.0% 60.0% Total 45 0 45 46.7% 0.0% 4.4% 20.0% 28.9% *Science # Enrolled Grade # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 25 0 25 0.0% 4.0% 16.0% 48.0% 32.0% 8 20 0 20 0.0% 0.0% 10.0% 35.0% 55.0% 45 0 45 Total 0.0% 2.2% 13.3% 42.2% 42.2% *Social Studies Grade # Enrolled # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient % Advanced Opt-Out Tested Perf. Test 25 4 0 25 0.0% 0.0% 12.0% 28.0% 60.0% 8 20 0 20 0.0% 0.0% 20.0% 15.0% 65.0%

45

0

45

Total

0.0%

0.0%

15.6%

22.2%

62.2%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT SEBASTIAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Read	O							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	15.4%	46.2%	38.5%
4	25	0	25	0.0%	0.0%	16.0%	32.0%	52.0%
5	20	4	16	0.0%	6.3%	12.5%	31.3%	50.0%
6	24	1	23	0.0%	4.3%	8.7%	39.1%	47.8%
7	20	2	18	5.6%	0.0%	16.7%	38.9%	38.9%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	5.0%	25.0%	70.0%
Total	122	7	115	0.9%	1.7%	12.2%	34.8%	50.4%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	15.4%	15.4%	46.2%	23.1%
4	25	0	25	0.0%	24.0%	8.0%	24.0%	44.0%
5	20	4	16	0.0%	18.8%	6.3%	50.0%	25.0%
6	24	1	23	0.0%	8.7%	8.7%	60.9%	21.7%
7	20	2	18	5.6%	11.1%	38.9%	38.9%	5.6%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	10.0%	5.0%	55.0%	30.0%
Total	122	7	115	0.9%	14.8%	13.0%	45.2%	26.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	25	0	25	0.0%	4.0%	20.0%	40.0%	36.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	20.0%	15.0%	60.0%
Total	45	0	45	0.0%	4.4%	20.0%	28.9%	46.7%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	25	0	25	0.0%	4.0%	16.0%	48.0%	32.0%
8	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	10.0%	35.0%	55.0%
Total	45	0	45	0.0%	2.2%	13.3%	42.2%	42.2%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	25	0	25	0.0%	0.0%	12.0%	28.0%	60.0%
_	• •	_						

20

45

20

45

Total

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

20.0%

15.6%

15.0%

22.2%

65.0%

62.2%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT THOMAS AQUINAS ACADEMY 7980

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

	ling	

	ms							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	15.4%	46.2%	38.5%
4	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	33.3%	33.3%
5	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	33.3%
6	17	0	17	11.8%	0.0%	0.0%	58.8%	29.4%
7	10	0	10	20.0%	10.0%	10.0%	30.0%	30.0%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	0.0%	44.4%	44.4%
Total	64	0	64	6.3%	3.1%	10.9%	45.3%	34.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	13	0	13	0.0%	15.4%	7.7%	53.8%	23.1%
4	9	0	9	0.0%	33.3%	11.1%	22.2%	33.3%
5	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	50.0%	0.0%
6	17	0	17	11.8%	17.6%	23.5%	35.3%	11.8%
7	10	0	10	30.0%	0.0%	30.0%	30.0%	10.0%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	22.2%	33.3%	33.3%
Total	64	0	64	7.8%	15.6%	20.3%	37.5%	18.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	55.6%	0.0%	33.3%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	22.2%	0.0%	44.4%	33.3%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	27.8%	22.2%	33.3%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	33.3%	33.3%	22.2%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	0.0%	55.6%	33.3%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	16.7%	44.4%	27.8%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	22.2%	33.3%	33.3%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	0.0%	33.3%	55.6%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	11.1%	33.3%	44.4%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT THOMAS AQUINAS ACADEMY 7980

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Rea	ding

Reau	uug							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	15.4%	46.2%	38.5%
4	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	33.3%	33.3%	33.3%
5	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	33.3%
6	17	0	17	11.8%	0.0%	0.0%	58.8%	29.4%
7	10	0	10	20.0%	10.0%	10.0%	30.0%	30.0%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	0.0%	44.4%	44.4%
Total	64	0	64	6.3%	3.1%	10.9%	45.3%	34.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	13	0	13	0.0%	15.4%	7.7%	53.8%	23.1%
4	9	0	9	0.0%	33.3%	11.1%	22.2%	33.3%
5	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	50.0%	0.0%
6	17	0	17	11.8%	17.6%	23.5%	35.3%	11.8%
7	10	0	10	30.0%	0.0%	30.0%	30.0%	10.0%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	22.2%	33.3%	33.3%
Total	64	0	64	7.8%	15.6%	20.3%	37.5%	18.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	55.6%	0.0%	33.3%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	22.2%	0.0%	44.4%	33.3%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	27.8%	22.2%	33.3%
*Scien	nce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	22.20/	22.20/	22.20/
4	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	33.3%	33.3%	22.2%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	0.0%	55.6%	33.3%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	16.7%	44.4%	27.8%
	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	22.2%	33.3%	33.3%
8	9	0	9	0.0%	11.1%	0.0%	33.3%	55.6%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	11.1%	11.1%	33.3%	44.4%
· Otal	10	U	10	0.070	11.1/0	± ± . ± / 0	55.570	7.7.70

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT THOMAS MORE HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

	O							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	11	5	6	45.5%	9.1%	9.1%	18.2%	18.2%
Total	11	5	6	45.5%	9.1%	9.1%	18.2%	18.2%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	11	5	6	45.5%	9.1%	9.1%	36.4%	0.0%
Total	11	5	6	45.5%	9.1%	9.1%	36.4%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	11	5	6	45.5%	9.1%	18.2%	27.3%	0.0%
Total	11	5	6	45.5%	9.1%	18.2%	27.3%	0.0%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	11	5	6	45.5%	9.1%	27.3%	0.0%	18.2%
Total	11	5	6	45.5%	9.1%	27.3%	0.0%	18.2%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	11	5	6	45.5%	9.1%	0.0%	27.3%	18.2%
Total	11	5	6	45.5%	9.1%	0.0%	27.3%	18.2%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT THOMAS MORE HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	11	5	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	33.3%	33.3%
Total	11	5	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	33.3%	33.3%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	11	5	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	66.7%	0.0%
Total	11	5	6	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	66.7%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	11	5	6	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	50.0%	0.0%
Total	11	5	6	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	50.0%	0.0%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	11	5	6	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	0.0%	33.3%
Total	11	5	6	0.0%	16.7%	50.0%	0.0%	33.3%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	11	5	6	0.0%	16.7%	0.0%	50.0%	33.3%
Total	11	5	6	0.0%	16.7%	0.0%	50.0%	33.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT VINCENT PALLOTTI CATHOLIC SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Readir	ıg	•	
•		_	

Reau	ung							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	63.6%	36.4%
4	14	0	14	0.0%	14.3%	14.3%	21.4%	50.0%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	18.8%	50.0%	31.3%
6	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	46.2%	53.8%
7	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	15.4%	69.2%	15.4%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	20.0%	70.0%	10.0%
Total	77	0	77	0.0%	2.6%	11.7%	51.9%	33.8%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	18.2%	54.5%	18.2%
4	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	21.4%	50.0%	28.6%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	18.8%	25.0%	31.3%	25.0%
6	13	0	13	0.0%	15.4%	7.7%	46.2%	30.8%
7	13	0	13	0.0%	46.2%	15.4%	38.5%	0.0%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	60.0%	40.0%	0.0%
Total	77	0	77	0.0%	15.6%	23.4%	42.9%	18.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	28.6%	28.6%	35.7%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	40.0%	40.0%	10.0%
Total	24	0	24	0.0%	8.3%	33.3%	33.3%	25.0%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	35.7%	35.7%	28.6%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	40.0%	60.0%	0.0%
Total	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	45.8%	16.7%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	7.1%	35.7%	57.1%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	30.0%	50.0%	20.0%
Total	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	41.7%	41.7%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SAINT VINCENT PALLOTTI CATHOLIC SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Kead	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	63.6%	36.4%
4	14	0	14	0.0%	14.3%	14.3%	21.4%	50.0%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	18.8%	50.0%	31.3%
6	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	46.2%	53.8%
7	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	15.4%	69.2%	15.4%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	20.0%	70.0%	10.0%
Total	77	0	77	0.0%	2.6%	11.7%	51.9%	33.8%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	18.2%	54.5%	18.2%
4	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	21.4%	50.0%	28.6%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	18.8%	25.0%	31.3%	25.0%
6	13	0	13	0.0%	15.4%	7.7%	46.2%	30.8%
7	13	0	13	0.0%	46.2%	15.4%	38.5%	0.0%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	60.0%	40.0%	0.0%
Total	77	0	77	0.0%	15.6%	23.4%	42.9%	18.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	28.6%	28.6%	35.7%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	10.0%	40.0%	40.0%	10.0%
Total	24	0	24	0.0%	8.3%	33.3%	33.3%	25.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	35.7%	35.7%	28.6%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	40.0%	60.0%	0.0%
Total	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	37.5%	45.8%	16.7%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	7.1%	35.7%	57.1%
8	10	0	10	0.0%	0.0%	30.0%	50.0%	20.0%
Total	24	0	24	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	41.7%	41.7%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SALAM SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Grade	ling # Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Graue	# Ellioned	Opt-Out	# Required to	76 Not Tested	Perf.	70 DdSIC	% Proficient	% Auvanced
3	57	0	57	0.0%	0.0%	8.8%	54.4%	36.8%
4	62	0	62	0.0%	0.0%	12.9%	58.1%	29.0%
5	40	0	40	0.0%	0.0%	20.0%	57.5%	22.5%
6	40	0	40	0.0%	5.0%	22.5%	55.0%	17.5%
7	47	0	47	0.0%	10.6%	21.3%	53.2%	14.9%
8	43	0	43	0.0%	16.3%	20.9%	48.8%	14.0%
10	37	0	37	0.0%	10.8%	21.6%	45.9%	21.6%
Total	326	0	326	0.0%	5.5%	17.5%	53.7%	23.3%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	57	0	57	0.0%	12.3%	15.8%	50.9%	21.1%
4	62	0	62	0.0%	17.7%	17.7%	53.2%	11.3%
5	40	0	40	0.0%	20.0%	25.0%	40.0%	15.0%
6	40	0	40	0.0%	32.5%	32.5%	30.0%	5.0%
7	47	0	47	0.0%	27.7%	29.8%	42.6%	0.0%
8	43	0	43	0.0%	18.6%	34.9%	44.2%	2.3%
10	37	0	37	0.0%	13.5%	27.0%	59.5%	0.0%
Total	326	0	326	0.0%	19.9%	25.2%	46.3%	8.6%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	62	0	62	0.0%	4.8%	17.7%	40.3%	37.1%
8	43	0	43	0.0%	25.6%	25.6%	32.6%	16.3%
10	37	0	37	0.0%	8.1%	24.3%	62.2%	5.4%
Total	142	0	142	0.0%	12.0%	21.8%	43.7%	22.5%
*Scier	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	62	0	62	0.0%	3.2%	22.6%	58.1%	16.1%
8	43	0	43	0.0%	16.3%	27.9%	46.5%	9.3%
10	37	0	37	0.0%	18.9%	27.0%	43.2%	10.8%
Total	142	0	142	0.0%	11.3%	25.4%	50.7%	12.7%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	62	0	62	0.0%	0.0%	8.1%	32.3%	59.7%
8	43	0	43	0.0%	18.6%	23.3%	30.2%	27.9%
10	37	0	37	0.0%	29.7%	8.1%	40.5%	21.6%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

Total

142

0.0%

13.4%

12.7%

33.8%

142

40.1%

SALAM SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011 roficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not include

	Proficien		ed Using # Re					d)
*Read		ey carearar	od obing " re	quirea to	rest (ruren	ar opr our	1101 11101000	
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	57	0	57	0.0%	0.0%	8.8%	54.4%	36.8%
4	62	0	62	0.0%	0.0%	12.9%	58.1%	29.0%
5	40	0	40	0.0%	0.0%	20.0%	57.5%	22.5%
6	40	0	40	0.0%	5.0%	22.5%	55.0%	17.5%
7	47	0	47	0.0%	10.6%	21.3%	53.2%	14.9%
8	43	0	43	0.0%	16.3%	20.9%	48.8%	14.0%
10	37	0	37	0.0%	10.8%	21.6%	45.9%	21.6%
Total	326	0	326	0.0%	5.5%	17.5%	53.7%	23.3%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	57	0	57	0.0%	12.3%	15.8%	50.9%	21.1%
4	62	0	62	0.0%	17.7%	17.7%	53.2%	11.3%
5	40	0	40	0.0%	20.0%	25.0%	40.0%	15.0%
6	40	0	40	0.0%	32.5%	32.5%	30.0%	5.0%
7	47	0	47	0.0%	27.7%	29.8%	42.6%	0.0%
8	43	0	43	0.0%	18.6%	34.9%	44.2%	2.3%
10	37	0	37	0.0%	13.5%	27.0%	59.5%	0.0%
Total	326	0	326	0.0%	19.9%	25.2%	46.3%	8.6%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	62	0	62	0.0%	4.8%	17.7%	40.3%	37.1%
8	43	0	43	0.0%	25.6%	25.6%	32.6%	16.3%
10	37	0	37	0.0%	8.1%	24.3%	62.2%	5.4%
Total	142	0	142	0.0%	12.0%	21.8%	43.7%	22.5%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	62	0	62	0.0%	3.2%	22.6%	58.1%	16.1%
8	43	0	43	0.0%	16.3%	27.9%	46.5%	9.3%
10	37	0	37	0.0%	18.9%	27.0%	43.2%	10.8%
Total	142	0	142	0.0%	11.3%	25.4%	50.7%	12.7%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
	Ctudonto	Ont Out	Toot	Tostod	Dorf			

Opt-Out

0

0

0

Test

62

43

37

142

Students

62

43

37

142

4

8

10

Total

Tested

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

0.0%

Perf.

0.0%

18.6%

29.7%

13.4%

8.1%

23.3%

8.1%

12.7%

32.3%

30.2%

40.5%

33.8%

59.7%

27.9%

21.6%

40.1%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SHARON JR ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	ling							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	66.7%	16.7%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	57.1%	0.0%
5	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	57.1%	14.3%
6	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	33.3%	16.7%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	35	0	35	0.0%	11.4%	22.9%	57.1%	8.6%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	6	0	6	16.7%	66.7%	0.0%	16.7%	0.0%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	57.1%	14.3%	28.6%	0.0%
5	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	42.9%	14.3%
6	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	6	0	6	0.0%	66.7%	16.7%	16.7%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	35	0	35	2.9%	51.4%	11.4%	31.4%	2.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	71.4%	0.0%	14.3%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	9.1%	27.3%	54.5%	0.0%	9.1%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	42.9%	42.9%	14.3%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	9.1%	45.5%	36.4%	9.1%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	0.0%	71.4%	14.3%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	9.1%	18.2%	0.0%	63.6%	9.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SHARON JR ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included

	Proficien	cy Calculat	ed Using # Re	equired to	Test (Paren	t Opt-Out	not included	d)
*Read	ling							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	66.7%	16.7%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	57.1%	0.0%
5	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	57.1%	14.3%
6	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%	33.3%	16.7%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	35	0	35	0.0%	11.4%	22.9%	57.1%	8.6%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	6	0	6	16.7%	66.7%	0.0%	16.7%	0.0%
4	7	0	7	0.0%	57.1%	14.3%	28.6%	0.0%
5	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	42.9%	14.3%
6	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
7	6	0	6	0.0%	66.7%	16.7%	16.7%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	35	0	35	2.9%	51.4%	11.4%	31.4%	2.9%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	71.4%	0.0%	14.3%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	9.1%	27.3%	54.5%	0.0%	9.1%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	42.9%	42.9%	14.3%	0.0%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	9.1%	45.5%	36.4%	9.1%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced

0

0

7

11

4

8

Total

7

4

11

0.0%

9.1%

14.3%

18.2%

0.0%

0.0%

71.4%

63.6%

14.3%

9.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SHERMAN PARK LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	O							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	50.0%	25.0%	5.0%
4	22	0	22	0.0%	22.7%	36.4%	36.4%	4.5%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	23.5%	52.9%	5.9%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	5.9%	23.5%	52.9%	17.6%
7	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	83.3%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	16.7%	25.0%	50.0%	8.3%
Total	94	0	94	0.0%	16.0%	31.9%	44.7%	7.4%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	20	0	20	0.0%	80.0%	15.0%	5.0%	0.0%
4	22	0	22	0.0%	63.6%	22.7%	13.6%	0.0%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	64.7%	29.4%	5.9%	0.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	23.5%	47.1%	11.8%
7	6	0	6	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	50.0%	16.7%	33.3%	0.0%
Total	94	0	94	0.0%	56.4%	20.2%	21.3%	2.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	22	0	22	0.0%	36.4%	27.3%	36.4%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	33.3%	50.0%	16.7%	0.0%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	35.3%	35.3%	29.4%	0.0%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	22	0	22	9.1%	27.3%	22.7%	40.9%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	16.7%	58.3%	16.7%	8.3%
Total	34	0	34	5.9%	23.5%	35.3%	32.4%	2.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	22	0	22	4.5%	22.7%	9.1%	45.5%	18.2%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	16.7%	58.3%	8.3%	16.7%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

34

Total

34

2.9%

20.6%

26.5%

32.4%

17.6%

SHERMAN PARK LUTHERAN SCHOOL

4 T	1.
*Rea	ding
1100	umg

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	20	0	20	0.0%	20.0%	50.0%	25.0%	5.0%
4	22	0	22	0.0%	22.7%	36.4%	36.4%	4.5%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	23.5%	52.9%	5.9%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	5.9%	23.5%	52.9%	17.6%
7	6	0	6	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	83.3%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	16.7%	25.0%	50.0%	8.3%
Total	94	0	94	0.0%	16.0%	31.9%	44.7%	7.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	20	0	20	0.0%	80.0%	15.0%	5.0%	0.0%
4	22	0	22	0.0%	63.6%	22.7%	13.6%	0.0%
5	17	0	17	0.0%	64.7%	29.4%	5.9%	0.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	23.5%	47.1%	11.8%
7	6	0	6	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	50.0%	16.7%	33.3%	0.0%
Total	94	0	94	0.0%	56.4%	20.2%	21.3%	2.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	22	0	22	0.0%	36.4%	27.3%	36.4%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	33.3%	50.0%	16.7%	0.0%
Total	34	0	34	0.0%	35.3%	35.3%	29.4%	0.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	22	0	22	9.1%	27.3%	22.7%	40.9%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	16.7%	58.3%	16.7%	8.3%
Total	34	0	34	5.9%	23.5%	35.3%	32.4%	2.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	22	0	22	4.5%	22.7%	9.1%	45.5%	18.2%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	16.7%	58.3%	8.3%	16.7%
Total	34	0	34	2.9%	20.6%	26.5%	32.4%	17.6%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

SILOAH LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	-	Calculated	Using # Enro	iieu (Faic	in Opt-Out	iliciuded ii	1 % NOU 1 es	icu)
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	21	0	21	0.0%	4.8%	19.0%	52.4%	23.8%
4	23	0	23	4.3%	8.7%	30.4%	47.8%	8.7%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	6.3%	37.5%	18.8%	37.5%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	23.5%	41.2%	35.3%
7	24	0	24	0.0%	4.2%	12.5%	66.7%	16.7%
8	16	0	16	0.0%	6.3%	18.8%	75.0%	0.0%
Total	117	0	117	0.9%	5.1%	23.1%	51.3%	19.7%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	21	0	21	0.0%	19.0%	14.3%	42.9%	23.8%
4	23	0	23	4.3%	30.4%	13.0%	52.2%	0.0%
5	16	0	16	0.0%	25.0%	6.3%	18.8%	50.0%
6	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	23.5%	47.1%	11.8%
7	24	0	24	0.0%	8.3%	33.3%	37.5%	20.8%
8	16	0	16	0.0%	6.3%	18.8%	75.0%	0.0%
Total	117	0	117	0.9%	17.9%	18.8%	45.3%	17.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	23	0	23	8.7%	4.3%	43.5%	43.5%	0.0%
8	16	0	16	0.0%	31.3%	31.3%	31.3%	6.3%
Total	39	0	39	5.1%	15.4%	38.5%	38.5%	2.6%
*Scien	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	23	0	23	8.7%	8.7%	43.5%	39.1%	0.0%
8	16	0	16	0.0%	18.8%	31.3%	50.0%	0.0%
Total	39	0	39	5.1%	12.8%	38.5%	43.6%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	23	0	23	8.7%	8.7%	17.4%	34.8%	30.4%
8	16	0	16	0.0%	18.8%	12.5%	68.8%	0.0%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

39

Total

39

5.1%

12.8%

15.4%

48.7%

17.9%

SILOAH LUTHERAN SCHOOL

Grade # of Students # Parent Machants # Required to Test Perf. % Not. Minimal Perf. % Basic Perf. % Proficient Perf. 3 21 0 21 0,0% 4.8% 19.0% 52.4% 4 23 0 23 4.3% 8.7% 30.4% 47.8% 5 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 37.5% 18.8% 6 17 0 17 0.0% 0.0% 23.5% 41.2% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% *Mathematics **Mathematics Grade # of # Parent # Required to Students * Not * Minimal Perf * Parent Perf. * Proficient 3 21 0 21 0.0% 19.0% 14.3% 42.9% 4 23 0 23 4.3% 30.4% 13.0% 52.2% 5 16 0 16 0.0% 25.0%	ixcauii.	'S							
4 23 0 23 4.3% 8.7% 30.4% 47.8% 5 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 37.5% 18.8% 6 17 0 17 0.0% 0.0% 23.5% 41.2% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 4.2% 12.5% 66.7% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% *Mathematics Grade # of # Parent # Required to Students Not Minimal	ade			·			% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
5 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 37.5% 18.8% 6 17 0 17 0.0% 0.0% 23.5% 41.2% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 4.2% 12.5% 66.7% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% Total 117 0 117 0.9% 5.1% 23.1% 51.3% *Mathematics Grade # of # Parent # Required to * Not * Minimal * Basic % Proficient *Students Opt-Out Test Perf. 14.3% 42.9% 4 23 0 23 4.3% 30.4% 13.0% 52.2% 5 16 0 16 0.0% 25.0% 6.3% 18.8% 6 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 23.5% 47.1% 7 24 0 24		21	0	21	0.0%	4.8%	19.0%	52.4%	23.8%
6 17 0 17 0.0% 0.0% 23.5% 41.2% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 4.2% 12.5% 66.7% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% Total 117 0 117 0.9% 5.1% 23.1% 51.3% *Mathematics Grade # of students # Parent Opt-Out # Required to Test Tested Perf. * Basic % Proficient 3 21 0 21 0.0% 19.0% 14.3% 42.9% 4 23 0 23 4.3% 30.4% 13.0% 52.2% 5 16 0 16 0.0% 25.0% 6.3% 18.8% 6 17 0 17.6% 23.5% 47.1% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 8.3% 33.3% 37.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 7		23	0	23	4.3%	8.7%	30.4%	47.8%	8.7%
7 24 0 24 0.0% 4.2% 12.5% 66.7% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% Total 117 0 117 0.9% 5.1% 23.1% 51.3% *Mathematics Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not Minimal % Basic % Proficient 3 21 0 21 0.0% 19.0% 14.3% 42.9% 4 23 0 23 4.3% 30.4% 13.0% 52.2% 5 16 0 16 0.0% 25.0% 6.3% 18.8% 18.8% 6 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 23.5% 47.1% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 8.3% 33.3% 37.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% **Total <td></td> <td>16</td> <td>0</td> <td>16</td> <td>0.0%</td> <td>6.3%</td> <td>37.5%</td> <td>18.8%</td> <td>37.5%</td>		16	0	16	0.0%	6.3%	37.5%	18.8%	37.5%
8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% Total 117 0 117 0.9% 5.1% 23.1% 51.3% *Mathematics Grade # of students # Parent Students # Required to Students % Not Perf. % Minimal Perf. % Basic Perf. % Proficient Perf. 3 21 0 21 0.0% 19.0% 14.3% 42.9% 4 23 0 23 4.3% 30.4% 13.0% 52.2% 5 16 0 16 0.0% 25.0% 6.3% 18.8% 6 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 23.5% 47.1% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% *Language Arts Grade # of # Parent		17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	23.5%	41.2%	35.3%
*Mathematics Grade # of # Parent Job Perf. 3 21 0 21 0.0% 19.0% 14.3% 42.9% 4 23 0 23 4.3% 30.4% 13.0% 52.2% 5 16 0 16 0.0% 25.0% 6.3% 18.8% 6 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 23.5% 47.1% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 8.3% 33.3% 37.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% Total 117 0 117 0.9% 17.9% 18.8% 45.3% *Language Arts Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 4.3% 31.3% 31.3% 31.3% *Science Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 23 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 38.5% *Science Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 4.3% 43.5% 43.5% 38.5% *Science Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient Tested Perf. 4 23 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 38.5% *Science Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 4.3.% 31.3% 31.3% 31.3% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6% *Social Studies Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6%		24	0	24	0.0%	4.2%	12.5%	66.7%	16.7%
*Mathematics Grade # of # Parent # Required to Not Students N		16	0	16	0.0%	6.3%	18.8%	75.0%	0.0%
Grade # of Students # Parent Opt-Out # Required to Test % Not Tested % Minimal Perf. % Basic Perf. % Proficient 3 21 0 21 0.0% 19.0% 14.3% 42.9% 4 23 0 23 4.3% 30.4% 13.0% 52.2% 5 16 0 16 0.0% 25.0% 6.3% 18.8% 6 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 23.5% 47.1% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 8.3% 33.3% 37.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% **Language Arts Grade # of # Parent # Parent # Required to % Not Students % Minimal Parent % Basic Parent % Proficient 4 23 0 23 8.7% 4.3% 43.5% 38.5% **Science *Grade # of # Parent # Parent Dept Parent Parent # Parent Parent Parent Parent Parent	tal	117	0	117	0.9%	5.1%	23.1%	51.3%	19.7%
Students	Mathe	matics							
3 21 0 21 0.0% 19.0% 14.3% 42.9% 4 23 0 23 4.3% 30.4% 13.0% 52.2% 5 16 0 16 0.0% 25.0% 6.3% 18.8% 6 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 23.5% 47.1% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 8.3% 33.3% 37.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% Total 117 0 117 0.9% 17.9% 18.8% 75.0% *Language Arts Grade # of # Parent # Required to * Not * Minimal * Basic * Proficient *Language Arts 16 0 23 8.7% 4.3% 43.5% 43.5% *Language Arts 15 # Parent # Required to * Not * Minimal * Basic * Proficient	ade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4 23 0 23 4.3% 30.4% 13.0% 52.2% 5 16 0 16 0.0% 25.0% 6.3% 18.8% 6 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 23.5% 47.1% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 8.3% 33.3% 37.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% Total 117 0 117 0.9% 17.9% 18.8% 75.0% *Language Arts Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient *Language Arts Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient *Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% *Students Opt-Out Test Tested <td></td> <td>Students</td> <td>Opt-Out</td> <td>Test</td> <td>Tested</td> <td>Perf.</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>		Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
5 16 0 16 0.0% 25.0% 6.3% 18.8% 6 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 23.5% 47.1% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 8.3% 33.3% 37.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% Total 117 0 117 0.9% 17.9% 18.8% 45.3% *Language Arts Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient 4 23 0 23 8.7% 4.3% 43.5% 43.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 31.3% 31.3% 31.3% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 38.5% *Scudents Total 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3%		21	0	21	0.0%	19.0%	14.3%	42.9%	23.8%
6 17 0 17 0.0% 17.6% 23.5% 47.1% 7 24 0 24 0.0% 8.3% 33.3% 37.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% *Language Arts Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient 4 23 0 23 8.7% 4.3% 43.5% 43.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 31.3% 31.3% 31.3% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 38.5% *Science Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3%		23	0	23	4.3%	30.4%	13.0%	52.2%	0.0%
7 24 0 24 0.0% 8.3% 33.3% 37.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% Total 117 0 117 0.9% 17.9% 18.8% 75.0% *Language Arts Grade # of students # Parent Opt-Out # Required to Test Not Test Minimal Perf. * Basic % Proficient Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 4.3% 43.5% 43.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 31.3% 31.3% 31.3% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 38.5% *Science Grade # of Students *Proficient Test Perf. 43.5% 39.1% 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% <td></td> <td>16</td> <td>0</td> <td>16</td> <td>0.0%</td> <td>25.0%</td> <td>6.3%</td> <td>18.8%</td> <td>50.0%</td>		16	0	16	0.0%	25.0%	6.3%	18.8%	50.0%
8 16 0 16 0.0% 6.3% 18.8% 75.0% *Language Arts Grade # of Students # Parent Opt-Out Test Mot Test Minimal Perf. % Basic Perf. % Proficient Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 4.3% 43.5% 43.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 31.3% 31.3% 31.3% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 38.5% *Science Grade # of # Parent Students # Required to Test Tested Perf. * Proficient Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6%		17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	23.5%	47.1%	11.8%
Total 117 0 117 0.9% 17.9% 18.8% 45.3% *Language Arts Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient 4 23 0 23 8.7% 4.3% 43.5% 43.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 31.3% 31.3% 31.3% 31.3% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 38.5% *Science Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% *Social Studies Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minim		24	0	24	0.0%	8.3%	33.3%	37.5%	20.8%
*Language Arts Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 4.3% 43.5% 43.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 31.3% 31.3% 31.3% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 38.5% *Science Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6% *Social Studies Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 5 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6% *Social Studies Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 17.4% 34.8%		16	0	16	0.0%	6.3%	18.8%	75.0%	0.0%
Grade # of Students # Parent Opt-Out # Required to Test % Not Tested Perf. % Minimal Perf. % Basic Merciant % Proficient 4 23 0 23 8.7% 4.3% 43.5% 43.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 31.3% 31.3% 31.3% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 38.5% *Science Grade # of Students # Parent Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. Perf. * Proficient 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% *Social Studies Grade # of Forent Opt-Out # Required to Month of Minimal Month of Month of Minimal Month of Minimal Month of Mo	tal	117	0	117	0.9%	17.9%	18.8%	45.3%	17.1%
Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 4.3% 43.5% 43.5% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 31.3% 31.3% 31.3% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 38.5% *Science Grade # of Students # Parent Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. Perf. * Basic Proficient Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6% *Social Studies Grade # of Parent	Langu	age Arts							
8 16 0 16 0.0% 31.3% 31.3% 31.3% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 38.5% *Science Grade # of # Parent Dyt-Out Test Tested Perf. *Basic Perf. *Proficient Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6% *Social Studies Grade # of # Parent Dyt-Out Test Tested Perf. *Basic Perf. *Proficient Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 17.4% 34.8%	ade			•			% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Total 39 0 39 5.1% 15.4% 38.5% 38.5% *Science Grade # of # Parent Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. * Minimal Perf. * Basic Proficient Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6% *Social Studies Grade # of # Parent P		23	0	23	8.7%	4.3%	43.5%	43.5%	0.0%
*Science Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6% *Social Studies Grade # of # Parent # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 17.4% 34.8%		16	0	16	0.0%	31.3%	31.3%	31.3%	6.3%
Grade # of Students # Parent Opt-Out # Required to Test % Not Perf. % Minimal Perf. % Basic Perf. % Proficient Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6% *Social Studies Grade # of Students # Parent Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. Perf. * Proficient Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 17.4% 34.8%	tal	39	0	39	5.1%	15.4%	38.5%	38.5%	2.6%
Students Opt-Out Test Tested Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 43.5% 39.1% 8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6% *Social Studies Grade # of Students # Parent Opt-Out # Required to Tested Perf. * Minimal Perf. * Basic Perf. * Proficient Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 17.4% 34.8%	Science	e							
8 16 0 16 0.0% 18.8% 31.3% 50.0% Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6% *Social Studies Grade # of Students # Parent Parent Perf. # Required to Not Minimal Perf. * Basic Perf. * Proficient Perf. 4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 17.4% 34.8%	ade			•			% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 38.5% 43.6% *Social Studies Grade # of Students # Parent Par		23	0	23	8.7%	8.7%	43.5%	39.1%	0.0%
*Social Studies Grade		16	0	16	0.0%	18.8%	31.3%	50.0%	0.0%
Grade# of Students# Parent Opt-Out# Required to Test% Not Tested% Minimal Perf.% Basic Perf.% Proficient4230238.7%8.7%17.4%34.8%	tal	39	0	39	5.1%	12.8%	38.5%	43.6%	0.0%
Grade# of Students# Parent Opt-Out# Required to Test% Not Tested% Minimal Perf.% Basic Perf.% Proficient4230238.7%8.7%17.4%34.8%	Social	Studies							
4 23 0 23 8.7% 8.7% 17.4% 34.8%	ade						% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		23	0	23	8.7%	8.7%	17.4%	34.8%	30.4%
			0						0.0%
Total 39 0 39 5.1% 12.8% 15.4% 48.7%	tal					12.8%			17.9%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

TAMARACK WALDORF SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Reading

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	11	10	1	*	*	*	*	*
4	15	11	4	*	*	*	*	*
5	16	16	0	*	*	*	*	*
6	14	4	10	28.6%	0.0%	0.0%	35.7%	35.7%
7	17	5	12	29.4%	0.0%	11.8%	11.8%	47.1%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	7.7%	46.2%	46.2%
Total	86	46	40	53.5%	1.2%	4.7%	17.4%	23.3%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	11	10	1	*	*	*	*	*
4	15	11	4	*	*	*	*	*
5	16	16	0	*	*	*	*	*
6	14	4	10	28.6%	0.0%	35.7%	14.3%	21.4%
7	17	5	12	29.4%	17.6%	17.6%	23.5%	11.8%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	23.1%	69.2%	0.0%
Total	86	46	40	53.5%	7.0%	14.0%	18.6%	7.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	15	11	4	*	*	*	*	*
8	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	30.8%	46.2%	23.1%
Total	28	11	17	39.3%	7.1%	17.9%	25.0%	10.7%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	15	11	4	*	*	*	*	*
8	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	7.7%	69.2%	15.4%
Total	28	11	17	39.3%	3.6%	14.3%	35.7%	7.1%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	15	11	4	*	*	*	*	*
8	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	15.4%	38.5%	46.2%
Total	28	11	17	39.3%	0.0%	10.7%	21.4%	28.6%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

TAMARACK WALDORF SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

· T	1.	
T 12 (eading	
. 17.6	:auiii2	

Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	11	10	1	*	*	*	*	*
4	15	11	4	*	*	*	*	*
5	16	16	0	*	*	*	*	*
6	14	4	10	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	50.0%	50.0%
7	17	5	12	0.0%	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	66.7%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	7.7%	46.2%	46.2%
Total	86	46	40	0.0%	2.5%	10.0%	37.5%	50.0%
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	11	10	1	*	*	*	*	*
4	15	11	4	*	*	*	*	*
5	16	16	0	*	*	*	*	*
6	14	4	10	0.0%	0.0%	50.0%	20.0%	30.0%
7	17	5	12	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	33.3%	16.7%
8	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	23.1%	69.2%	0.0%
Total	86	46	40	0.0%	15.0%	30.0%	40.0%	15.0%
*Lang	uage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	15	11	4	*	*	*	*	*
8	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	30.8%	46.2%	23.1%
Total	28	11	17	0.0%	11.8%	29.4%	41.2%	17.6%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	15	11	4	*	*	*	*	*
8	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	7.7%	69.2%	15.4%
Total	28	11	17	0.0%	5.9%	23.5%	58.8%	11.8%
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	15	11	4	*	*	*	*	*
8	13	0	13	0.0%	0.0%	15.4%	38.5%	46.2%
Total	28	11	17	0.0%	0.0%	17.6%	35.3%	47.1%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

TEXAS BUFKIN CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	28.6%	0.0%
4	6	0	6	0.0%	66.7%	0.0%	33.3%	0.0%
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	7	0	7	0.0%	42.9%	28.6%	28.6%	0.0%
7	8	0	8	0.0%	37.5%	50.0%	12.5%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	58.3%	8.3%
10	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	49	0	49	0.0%	30.6%	30.6%	36.7%	2.0%
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	7	0	7	0.0%	71.4%	28.6%	0.0%	0.0%
4	6	0	6	0.0%	83.3%	0.0%	16.7%	0.0%
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	7	0	7	0.0%	42.9%	28.6%	28.6%	0.0%
7	8	0	8	0.0%	75.0%	12.5%	12.5%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	50.0%	25.0%	0.0%
10	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	49	0	49	0.0%	59.2%	26.5%	14.3%	0.0%
*Lang	uage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	6	0	6	0.0%	66.7%	33.3%	0.0%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	41.7%	33.3%	0.0%
10	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	23	0	23	0.0%	30.4%	47.8%	21.7%	0.0%
*Scien	ce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	66.7%	16.7%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	41.7%	33.3%	0.0%
10	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	23	0	23	0.0%	26.1%	47.8%	26.1%	0.0%
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
4	6	0	6	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%

23

5

23

10 Total

0.0%

43.5%

17.4%

30.4%

8.7%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

TEXAS BUFKIN CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading

Neau	шg							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	57.1%	28.6%	0.0%
4	6	0	6	0.0%	66.7%	0.0%	33.3%	0.0%
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	7	0	7	0.0%	42.9%	28.6%	28.6%	0.0%
7	8	0	8	0.0%	37.5%	50.0%	12.5%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	16.7%	16.7%	58.3%	8.3%
10	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	49	0	49	0.0%	30.6%	30.6%	36.7%	2.0%
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	7	0	7	0.0%	71.4%	28.6%	0.0%	0.0%
4	6	0	6	0.0%	83.3%	0.0%	16.7%	0.0%
5	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	7	0	7	0.0%	42.9%	28.6%	28.6%	0.0%
7	8	0	8	0.0%	75.0%	12.5%	12.5%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	50.0%	25.0%	0.0%
10	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	49	0	49	0.0%	59.2%	26.5%	14.3%	0.0%
*Lano	uage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	6	0	6	0.0%	66.7%	33.3%	0.0%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	41.7%	33.3%	0.0%
10	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	23	0	23	0.0%	30.4%	47.8%	21.7%	0.0%
*Scien	ce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	6	0	6	0.0%	16.7%	66.7%	16.7%	0.0%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	41.7%	33.3%	0.0%
10	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	23	0	23	0.0%	26.1%	47.8%	26.1%	0.0%
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advance
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	6	0	6	0.0%	50.0%	0.0%	16.7%	33.3%
8	12	0	12	0.0%	25.0%	25.0%	50.0%	0.0%
10	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

THE MARGARET HOWARD CHRISTIAN LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)
*Reading

# Required to Test * 7 13 7 30 # Required to Test * 7 13 7 20	% Not Tested * 0.0% 0.0% 0.0% 0.0% % Not Tested * 0.0% 0.0% 0.0%	% Minimal Perf. * 42.9% 30.8% 28.6% 36.7% % Minimal Perf. * 85.7% 61.5% 71.4%	* 28.6% 38.5% 71.4% 43.3% * Basic * 0.0% 7.7% 0.0%	* 28.6% 30.8% 0.0% 20.0% * Proficient * 14.3% 30.8% 28.6%	* 0.0% 0.0% 0.0% * 0.0% 0.0% % Advanced * 0.0% 0.0%
7 13 7 30 # Required to Test * 7 13 7	0.0% 0.0% 0.0% 0.0% % Not Tested * 0.0% 0.0%	42.9% 30.8% 28.6% 36.7% % Minimal Perf. * 85.7% 61.5%	28.6% 38.5% 71.4% 43.3% ** Basic ** 0.0% 7.7%	28.6% 30.8% 0.0% 20.0% * Proficient * 14.3% 30.8%	0.0% 0.0% 0.0% 0.0% % Advanced * 0.0%
13 7 30 #Required to Test * 7 13 7	0.0% 0.0% 0.0% % Not Tested * 0.0%	30.8% 28.6% 36.7% % Minimal Perf. * 85.7% 61.5%	38.5% 71.4% 43.3% % Basic * 0.0% 7.7%	30.8% 0.0% 20.0% % Proficient * 14.3% 30.8%	0.0% 0.0% 0.0% % Advanced * 0.0%
7 30 # Required to Test * 7 13 7	0.0% 0.0% % Not Tested * 0.0% 0.0%	28.6% 36.7% % Minimal Perf. * 85.7% 61.5%	71.4% 43.3% % Basic * 0.0% 7.7%	0.0% 20.0% % Proficient * 14.3% 30.8%	0.0% 0.0% % Advanced * 0.0%
# Required to Test * 7 13 7	0.0% % Not Tested * 0.0% 0.0%	36.7% % Minimal Perf. * 85.7% 61.5%	43.3% % Basic * 0.0% 7.7%	20.0% % Proficient * 14.3% 30.8%	0.0% % Advanced * 0.0%
# Required to Test * 7 13	% Not Tested * 0.0% 0.0%	% Minimal Perf. * 85.7% 61.5%	% Basic * 0.0% 7.7%	% Proficient * 14.3% 30.8%	% Advanced * 0.0%
Test * 7 13 7	* 0.0% 0.0%	Perf. * 85.7% 61.5%	* 0.0% 7.7%	* 14.3% 30.8%	* 0.0%
Test * 7 13 7	* 0.0% 0.0%	Perf. * 85.7% 61.5%	* 0.0% 7.7%	* 14.3% 30.8%	* 0.0%
7 13 7	0.0% 0.0%	85.7% 61.5%	0.0% 7.7%	14.3% 30.8%	0.0%
13 7	0.0%	61.5%	7.7%	30.8%	
7					0.0%
	0.0%	71.4%	0.0%	20.00/	
20			0.070	28.6%	0.0%
30	0.0%	70.0%	3.3%	26.7%	0.0%
# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
# Required to	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Test	Test Tested # Required to % Not	Test Tested Perf. # Required to % Not % Minimal	Test Tested Perf. # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic	Test Tested Perf. # Required to % Not % Minimal % Basic % Proficient

Total

 $[\]ensuremath{^{*}}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

THE MARGARET HOWARD CHRISTIAN LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Reading

Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	7	0	7	0.0%	42.9%	28.6%	28.6%	0.0%
6	13	0	13	0.0%	30.8%	38.5%	30.8%	0.0%
7	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	71.4%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	30	0	30	0.0%	36.7%	43.3%	20.0%	0.0%
*Math	ematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	3	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
5	7	0	7	0.0%	85.7%	0.0%	14.3%	0.0%
6	13	0	13	0.0%	61.5%	7.7%	30.8%	0.0%
7	7	0	7	0.0%	71.4%	0.0%	28.6%	0.0%
Total	30	0	30	0.0%	70.0%	3.3%	26.7%	0.0%
*Lang	uage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Scien	ce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
Total								
*Socia	l Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced

Total

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

TORAH ACADEMY OF MILWAUKEE

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

	0							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	21.4%	14.3%	64.3%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	21.4%	14.3%	64.3%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	21.4%	35.7%	35.7%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	21.4%	35.7%	35.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	50.0%	35.7%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	50.0%	35.7%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	14	0	14	0.0%	14.3%	14.3%	28.6%	42.9%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	14.3%	14.3%	28.6%	42.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	0.0%	28.6%	64.3%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	0.0%	28.6%	64.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

TORAH ACADEMY OF MILWAUKEE

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

	8						_	
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	21.4%	14.3%	64.3%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	21.4%	14.3%	64.3%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	21.4%	35.7%	35.7%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	21.4%	35.7%	35.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	50.0%	35.7%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	14.3%	50.0%	35.7%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	14	0	14	0.0%	14.3%	14.3%	28.6%	42.9%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	14.3%	14.3%	28.6%	42.9%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	0.0%	28.6%	64.3%
Total	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	0.0%	28.6%	64.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

TRANSCENTER FOR YOUTH

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

	0							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	27	0	27	0.0%	22.2%	37.0%	33.3%	7.4%
Total	27	0	27	0.0%	22.2%	37.0%	33.3%	7.4%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	27	0	27	0.0%	70.4%	14.8%	14.8%	0.0%
Total	27	0	27	0.0%	70.4%	14.8%	14.8%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	27	0	27	7.4%	29.6%	37.0%	25.9%	0.0%
Total	27	0	27	7.4%	29.6%	37.0%	25.9%	0.0%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	27	0	27	3.7%	55.6%	22.2%	18.5%	0.0%
Total	27	0	27	3.7%	55.6%	22.2%	18.5%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	27	0	27	7.4%	51.9%	18.5%	22.2%	0.0%
Total	27	0	27	7.4%	51.9%	18.5%	22.2%	0.0%

 $[\]boldsymbol{*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

TRANSCENTER FOR YOUTH

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

33.3% 33.3%	% Advanced 7.4% 7.4%
33.3%	7.4%
Proficient	% Advanced
14.8%	0.0%
14.8%	0.0%
Proficient	% Advanced
25.9%	0.0%
25.9%	0.0%
Proficient	% Advanced
Proficient	% Advanced
Proficient	% Advanced
18.5%	0.0%
18.5%	0.0%
18.5% 18.5%	0.0%
18.5% 18.5%	0.0%
	14.8% 14.8% Proficient 25.9%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

TRAVIS TECHNOLOGY HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	66	0	66	24.2%	47.0%	16.7%	10.6%	1.5%
Total	66	0	66	24.2%	47.0%	16.7%	10.6%	1.5%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	66	0	66	22.7%	63.6%	7.6%	6.1%	0.0%
Total	66	0	66	22.7%	63.6%	7.6%	6.1%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	66	0	66	36.4%	30.3%	27.3%	6.1%	0.0%
Total	66	0	66	36.4%	30.3%	27.3%	6.1%	0.0%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	66	0	66	31.8%	59.1%	6.1%	3.0%	0.0%
Total	66	0	66	31.8%	59.1%	6.1%	3.0%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	66	0	66	39.4%	45.5%	6.1%	6.1%	3.0%
Total	66	0	66	39.4%	45.5%	6.1%	6.1%	3.0%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

TRAVIS TECHNOLOGY HIGH SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Ittau	iiig							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	66	0	66	24.2%	47.0%	16.7%	10.6%	1.5%
Total	66	0	66	24.2%	47.0%	16.7%	10.6%	1.5%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	66	0	66	22.7%	63.6%	7.6%	6.1%	0.0%
Total	66	0	66	22.7%	63.6%	7.6%	6.1%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	66	0	66	36.4%	30.3%	27.3%	6.1%	0.0%
Total	66	0	66	36.4%	30.3%	27.3%	6.1%	0.0%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	66	0	66	31.8%	59.1%	6.1%	3.0%	0.0%
Total	66	0	66	31.8%	59.1%	6.1%	3.0%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	66	0	66	39.4%	45.5%	6.1%	6.1%	3.0%
Total	66	0	66	39.4%	45.5%	6.1%	6.1%	3.0%

 $[\]boldsymbol{\ast}$ Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

VICTORY CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*Read	O			0/ 1:	0/ • • · · ·	٠. 5	0/ 5	
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	66.7%	33.3%	0.0%
4	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	45.5%	36.4%	18.2%
5	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	27.3%	45.5%	27.3%
7	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	7.7%	69.2%	15.4%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	0.0%	42.9%	42.9%
Total	56	0	56	0.0%	3.6%	30.4%	48.2%	17.9%
*Matl	hematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	9	0	9	0.0%	66.7%	22.2%	11.1%	0.0%
4	11	0	11	0.0%	27.3%	9.1%	54.5%	9.1%
5	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	11	0	11	0.0%	27.3%	0.0%	54.5%	18.2%
7	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	23.1%	69.2%	0.0%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	28.6%	28.6%	14.3%
Total	56	0	56	0.0%	30.4%	16.1%	46.4%	7.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	11	0	11	0.0%	27.3%	36.4%	27.3%	9.1%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	28.6%	14.3%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	38.9%	27.8%	11.1%
*Scie	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	27.3%	45.5%	9.1%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	57.1%	0.0%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	27.8%	50.0%	5.6%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	11	0	11	0.0%	27.3%	9.1%	36.4%	27.3%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	0.0%	42.9%	28.6%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

18

0

Total

18

0.0%

27.8%

5.6%

38.9%

27.8%

VICTORY CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

*Rea	ding
	~~~~

Reau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	9	0	9	0.0%	0.0%	66.7%	33.3%	0.0%
4	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	45.5%	36.4%	18.2%
5	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	11	0	11	0.0%	0.0%	27.3%	45.5%	27.3%
7	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	7.7%	69.2%	15.4%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	0.0%	42.9%	42.9%
Total	56	0	56	0.0%	3.6%	30.4%	48.2%	17.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	9	0	9	0.0%	66.7%	22.2%	11.1%	0.0%
4	11	0	11	0.0%	27.3%	9.1%	54.5%	9.1%
5	5	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
6	11	0	11	0.0%	27.3%	0.0%	54.5%	18.2%
7	13	0	13	0.0%	7.7%	23.1%	69.2%	0.0%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	28.6%	28.6%	14.3%
Total	56	0	56	0.0%	30.4%	16.1%	46.4%	7.1%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	11	0	11	0.0%	27.3%	36.4%	27.3%	9.1%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	42.9%	28.6%	14.3%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	22.2%	38.9%	27.8%	11.1%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	27.3%	45.5%	9.1%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	14.3%	28.6%	57.1%	0.0%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	16.7%	27.8%	50.0%	5.6%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	11	0	11	0.0%	27.3%	9.1%	36.4%	27.3%
8	7	0	7	0.0%	28.6%	0.0%	42.9%	28.6%
Total	18	0	18	0.0%	27.8%	5.6%	38.9%	27.8%

 $[\]ensuremath{^{*}}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### WASHINGTON DUBOIS CHRISTIAN LEADERSHIP ACADEMY

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

11000								
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	23	0	23	0.0%	8.7%	56.5%	30.4%	4.3%
4	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	50.0%	40.0%	5.0%
5	19	0	19	0.0%	26.3%	31.6%	42.1%	0.0%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	25.0%	65.0%	5.0%
Total	82	0	82	0.0%	11.0%	41.5%	43.9%	3.7%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	23	0	23	0.0%	65.2%	21.7%	13.0%	0.0%
4	20	0	20	0.0%	55.0%	20.0%	20.0%	5.0%
5	19	0	19	0.0%	63.2%	10.5%	26.3%	0.0%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	40.0%	25.0%	35.0%	0.0%
Total	82	0	82	0.0%	56.1%	19.5%	23.2%	1.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	45.0%	20.0%	0.0%
Total	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	45.0%	20.0%	0.0%
*Scier	ıce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	45.0%	40.0%	0.0%
Total	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	45.0%	40.0%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	20.0%	60.0%	20.0%
Total	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	20.0%	60.0%	20.0%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **WASHINGTON DUBOIS CHRISTIAN LEADERSHIP ACADEMY**

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Neau	ımg							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	23	0	23	0.0%	8.7%	56.5%	30.4%	4.3%
4	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	50.0%	40.0%	5.0%
5	19	0	19	0.0%	26.3%	31.6%	42.1%	0.0%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	5.0%	25.0%	65.0%	5.0%
Total	82	0	82	0.0%	11.0%	41.5%	43.9%	3.7%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	23	0	23	0.0%	65.2%	21.7%	13.0%	0.0%
4	20	0	20	0.0%	55.0%	20.0%	20.0%	5.0%
5	19	0	19	0.0%	63.2%	10.5%	26.3%	0.0%
6	20	0	20	0.0%	40.0%	25.0%	35.0%	0.0%
Total	82	0	82	0.0%	56.1%	19.5%	23.2%	1.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	45.0%	20.0%	0.0%
Total	20	0	20	0.0%	35.0%	45.0%	20.0%	0.0%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	45.0%	40.0%	0.0%
Total	20	0	20	0.0%	15.0%	45.0%	40.0%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	20.0%	60.0%	20.0%
Total	20	0	20	0.0%	0.0%	20.0%	60.0%	20.0%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## **WISCONSIN ACADEMY**

## WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

*R	Read	ling
_		

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
	2 al Studies	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
		* # Parent		* % Not	* % Minimal	* % Basic	* % Proficient	* % Advanced
*Socia	al Studies		* # Required to Test					
*Socia	al Studies	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal			

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## **WISCONSIN ACADEMY**

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Ittau	ung							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	2	*	*	*	*	*	*	*

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **WISCONSIN LUTHERAN HIGH SCHOOL 8714**

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
10	55	0	55	0.0%	12.7%	25.5%	30.9%	30.9%
Total	55	0	55	0.0%	12.7%	25.5%	30.9%	30.9%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	0.0%	25.5%	25.5%	36.4%	12.7%
Total	55	0	55	0.0%	25.5%	25.5%	36.4%	12.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	0.0%	5.5%	34.5%	54.5%	5.5%
Total	55	0	55	0.0%	5.5%	34.5%	54.5%	5.5%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	0.0%	36.4%	20.0%	29.1%	14.5%
Total	55	0	55	0.0%	36.4%	20.0%	29.1%	14.5%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
		Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	0.0%	32.7%	12.7%	32.7%	21.8%
Total	55	0	55	0.0%	32.7%	12.7%	32.7%	21.8%

 $[\]ensuremath{^{*}}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **WISCONSIN LUTHERAN HIGH SCHOOL 8714**

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Ittau	mg							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	0.0%	12.7%	25.5%	30.9%	30.9%
Total	55	0	55	0.0%	12.7%	25.5%	30.9%	30.9%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	0.0%	25.5%	25.5%	36.4%	12.7%
Total	55	0	55	0.0%	25.5%	25.5%	36.4%	12.7%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	0.0%	5.5%	34.5%	54.5%	5.5%
Total	55	0	55	0.0%	5.5%	34.5%	54.5%	5.5%
*Scien	nce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	0.0%	36.4%	20.0%	29.1%	14.5%
Total	55	0	55	0.0%	36.4%	20.0%	29.1%	14.5%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
10	55	0	55	0.0%	32.7%	12.7%	32.7%	21.8%
Total	55	0	55	0.0%	32.7%	12.7%	32.7%	21.8%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### WORD OF LIFE EVANGELICAL LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

	ling	

Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
<b>3</b> .440	2 00	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	70 200.0	% Proficient  85.7%  *  72.7%  % Proficient  71.4%  *  54.5%  % Proficient  42.9%  *  27.3%  % Proficient  42.9%  *  27.3%	70 / tavacca
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	85.7%	14.3%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	0.0%	72.7%	18.2%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	71.4%	28.6%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	9.1%	54.5%	18.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	42.9%	28.6%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	27.3%	27.3%	27.3%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	42.9%	14.3%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	36.4%	27.3%	18.2%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	14.3%	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	42.9%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	9.1%	9.1%	9.1%	27.3%	45.5%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### WORD OF LIFE EVANGELICAL LUTHERAN SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

	8							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	85.7%	14.3%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	0.0%	9.1%	0.0%	72.7%	18.2%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	71.4%	28.6%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	9.1%	54.5%	18.2%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	42.9%	28.6%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	27.3%	27.3%	27.3%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	7	0	7	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	42.9%	14.3%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	0.0%	18.2%	36.4%	27.3%	18.2%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	7	0	7	14.3%	0.0%	0.0%	42.9%	42.9%
8	4	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Total	11	0	11	9.1%	9.1%	9.1%	27.3%	45.5%

^{*} Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### YESHIVA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

Neau	uug							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	21.4%	50.0%
4	17	0	17	0.0%	11.8%	29.4%	17.6%	41.2%
5	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	18.2%	22.7%	54.5%
6	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	12.5%	25.0%	62.5%
7	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	75.0%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	0.0%	13.6%	36.4%	50.0%
Total	103	0	103	0.0%	2.9%	17.5%	25.2%	54.4%
*Matl	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	7.1%	35.7%	50.0%
4	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	23.5%	35.3%	23.5%
5	22	0	22	0.0%	13.6%	13.6%	36.4%	36.4%
6	16	0	16	0.0%	6.3%	18.8%	37.5%	37.5%
7	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	8.3%	33.3%	58.3%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	4.5%	54.5%	36.4%
Total	103	0	103	0.0%	8.7%	12.6%	39.8%	38.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	17	0	17	0.0%	11.8%	23.5%	29.4%	35.3%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	9.1%	36.4%	50.0%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	7.7%	15.4%	33.3%	43.6%
*Scier	nce							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	17	0	17	0.0%	23.5%	29.4%	35.3%	11.8%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	0.0%	9.1%	72.7%	18.2%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	10.3%	17.9%	56.4%	15.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	23.5%	23.5%	52.9%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	0.0%	9.1%	40.9%	50.0%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	0.0%	15.4%	33.3%	51.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^*}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## YESHIVA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

· D	т.	
*Re	อสา	nσ
110	auı	112

· Neau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	14	0	14	0.0%	0.0%	28.6%	21.4%	50.0%
4	17	0	17	0.0%	11.8%	29.4%	17.6%	41.2%
5	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	18.2%	22.7%	54.5%
6	16	0	16	0.0%	0.0%	12.5%	25.0%	62.5%
7	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	0.0%	25.0%	75.0%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	0.0%	13.6%	36.4%	50.0%
Total	103	0	103	0.0%	2.9%	17.5%	25.2%	54.4%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	14	0	14	0.0%	7.1%	7.1%	35.7%	50.0%
4	17	0	17	0.0%	17.6%	23.5%	35.3%	23.5%
5	22	0	22	0.0%	13.6%	13.6%	36.4%	36.4%
6	16	0	16	0.0%	6.3%	18.8%	37.5%	37.5%
7	12	0	12	0.0%	0.0%	8.3%	33.3%	58.3%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	4.5%	54.5%	36.4%
Total	103	0	103	0.0%	8.7%	12.6%	39.8%	38.8%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	17	0	17	0.0%	11.8%	23.5%	29.4%	35.3%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	4.5%	9.1%	36.4%	50.0%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	7.7%	15.4%	33.3%	43.6%
*Scien	ıce							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	17	0	17	0.0%	23.5%	29.4%	35.3%	11.8%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	0.0%	9.1%	72.7%	18.2%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	10.3%	17.9%	56.4%	15.4%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	17	0	17	0.0%	0.0%	23.5%	23.5%	52.9%
8	22	0	22	0.0%	0.0%	9.1%	40.9%	50.0%
Total	39	0	39	0.0%	0.0%	15.4%	33.3%	51.3%

 $[\]ensuremath{^{*}}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### YOUNG MINDS PREPARATORY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Ont-Out Included in % Not Tested)

							_	
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	15	0	15	0.0%	40.0%	40.0%	20.0%	0.0%
4	23	0	23	0.0%	60.9%	26.1%	13.0%	0.0%
5	19	0	19	0.0%	42.1%	36.8%	21.1%	0.0%
6	19	0	19	0.0%	21.1%	42.1%	31.6%	5.3%
7	25	0	25	0.0%	28.0%	24.0%	44.0%	4.0%
8	24	0	24	0.0%	54.2%	29.2%	16.7%	0.0%
Total	125	0	125	0.0%	41.6%	32.0%	24.8%	1.6%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	15	0	15	0.0%	86.7%	0.0%	13.3%	0.0%
4	23	0	23	0.0%	87.0%	0.0%	13.0%	0.0%
5	19	0	19	0.0%	63.2%	10.5%	26.3%	0.0%
6	19	0	19	0.0%	89.5%	0.0%	10.5%	0.0%
7	25	0	25	0.0%	60.0%	16.0%	24.0%	0.0%
8	24	0	24	0.0%	70.8%	29.2%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	125	0	125	0.0%	75.2%	10.4%	14.4%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	23	0	23	4.3%	39.1%	43.5%	13.0%	0.0%
8	24	0	24	4.2%	70.8%	20.8%	4.2%	0.0%
Total	47	0	47	4.3%	55.3%	31.9%	8.5%	0.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	23	0	23	4.3%	56.5%	34.8%	4.3%	0.0%
8	24	0	24	4.2%	62.5%	20.8%	12.5%	0.0%
Total	47	0	47	4.3%	59.6%	27.7%	8.5%	0.0%
*Socia	al Studies							
Grade	# Enrolled	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	23	0	23	4.3%	43.5%	30.4%	21.7%	0.0%

0

24

47

24

47

Total

12.5%

8.5%

50.0%

46.8%

12.5%

21.3%

25.0%

23.4%

0.0%

0.0%

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### YOUNG MINDS PREPARATORY SCHOOL

WSAS: WKCE and WAA-SwD Combined Fall 2011
Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

Reau	ung							
Grade	# of Students	# Parent Opt-Out	# Required to Test	% Not Tested	% Minimal Perf.	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
3	15	0	15	0.0%	40.0%	40.0%	20.0%	0.0%
4	23	0	23	0.0%	60.9%	26.1%	13.0%	0.0%
5	19	0	19	0.0%	42.1%	36.8%	21.1%	0.0%
6	19	0	19	0.0%	21.1%	42.1%	31.6%	5.3%
7	25	0	25	0.0%	28.0%	24.0%	44.0%	4.0%
8	24	0	24	0.0%	54.2%	29.2%	16.7%	0.0%
Total	125	0	125	0.0%	41.6%	32.0%	24.8%	1.6%
*Math	nematics							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
3	15	0	15	0.0%	86.7%	0.0%	13.3%	0.0%
4	23	0	23	0.0%	87.0%	0.0%	13.0%	0.0%
5	19	0	19	0.0%	63.2%	10.5%	26.3%	0.0%
6	19	0	19	0.0%	89.5%	0.0%	10.5%	0.0%
7	25	0	25	0.0%	60.0%	16.0%	24.0%	0.0%
8	24	0	24	0.0%	70.8%	29.2%	0.0%	0.0%
Total	125	0	125	0.0%	75.2%	10.4%	14.4%	0.0%
*Lang	guage Arts							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.			
4	23	0	23	4.3%	39.1%	43.5%	13.0%	0.0%
8	24	0	24	4.2%	70.8%	20.8%	4.2%	0.0%
Total	47	0	47	4.3%	55.3%	31.9%	8.5%	0.0%
*Scien	ice							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	24.00/	1.00/	0.00/
4	23	0	23	4.3%	56.5%	34.8%	4.3%	0.0%
8	24	0	24	4.2%	62.5%	20.8%	12.5%	0.0%
Total	47	0	47	4.3%	59.6%	27.7%	8.5%	0.0%
	al Studies							
Grade	# of	# Parent	# Required to	% Not	% Minimal	% Basic	% Proficient	% Advanced
4	Students	Opt-Out	Test	Tested	Perf.	20.40/	24 70/	0.00/
4	23	0	23	4.3%	43.5%	30.4%	21.7%	0.0%
8	24	0	24	12.5%	50.0%	12.5%	25.0%	0.0%
Total	47	0	47	8.5%	46.8%	21.3%	23.4%	0.0%

 $[\]ensuremath{^{*}}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.